THE YOUNG LIVES STUDY CONTEXT INSTRUMENT

(Version: India - 2006)



CONTENTS

MODULE 1 General Module

Section 1 General Community Characteristics

Section 2 Social Environment

Section 3 Access to Services

Section 4 Economy

Section 5 Local Prices

MODULE 2 Child-Specific Modules

Section 1 Educational Services (General)

Section 2 Child day care Services

Section 3 Educational Services (Preschool, Primary, Secondary)

Section 4 Health Services

Section 5 Child Protection Services

the relevant provider -as much as the user- of the specific service investigated in each section (Education, Health, etc) may vary depending on the topic of interest. For instance, the relevant community space for the sections included in the Child-Specific Module is one that encompasses definition, referred to in this survey as "Localities"). From there we will proceed with the questionnaire allowing for an expansion of the original boundaries, these boundaries Community definition: Administrative areas (such as zone/neighbourhood for urban and village for rural areas) will normally be used as a starting point (operational

Selection of informants: Each section has a protocol to be followed to identify one or several informants, as appropriate



	0.6			0.5			0.4		0.3	0.2						0.1	
Data clerk signature: Date of data entry: //// day / month / year)	Data clerk code:	Date of Supervision:// (day / month / year)	Supervisor signature:	Supervisor code:	Date of interview:// (day / month / year)	Field Worker signature:	Field Worker code:	DATA HANDLERS	Field Worker: did you get a copy of the map of the locality? 01=Yes, 00=No, 03= Previously obtained from INEI (National Statistics Office)	ID of sentinel site in the Locality (OBSERVE)	Mandal (Sentinel site)	District	Town	Gram Panchayat	Community name	Community ID (OBSERVE)	COMMUNITY IDENTIFICATION
] 	-		[]	[]	[]						
DATACODE		SUPRDATE		SUPCODE	SURVDATE		SURVCODE		MAPLOC	CLUSTID	MNDL	DISTRID DISTNAME	TWNNAME	GP	PLNAME	PLACEID	

09	08	07	8	8	2	8	8	9	(RSID)		Infor- mant Code	0.7.1	Z
									(MODULE)	Module	Mod Se	0.7	INFORMANT ROSTER
									(SECTION)	Section	Module and Section	0.7.2	ROSTE
									ŌN)	on on			iii
									(INFNAME)	First Name	Name	0.7.3	(For each Person In NOTE: In case the p నోట్ : ఒకవేళ ఈ (క్రింద డ్ర
									(INFSUR)	Last Name			(For each Person Interviewed – ఇంటర్స్టూ చేయబడిన [పతి వ్యక్తికి) NOTE: In case the person does not want to give information on one of these questions, enter code 79. కోట్ : ఒకవేళ ఈ క్రింద ప్రశ్నలలో దేనికైనను ఆ వ్యక్తి సమాధానం ఇవ్వదానికి ఇష్టపడకపోతే, 79 కోడ్ వేయండి.
									(AGERES)	(in years)	Age	0.7.4	వేయబడిన ప్రతి o give inform హధానం ఇవ్వడ
									(SEXRES)	01 = M 02 = F	Gender	0.7.5	వ్యక్తికి) nation on o
									(INFCASTE)	01=SC 02=ST 03=BC 04=OC	Caste	0.7.6	ne of these questio పోతే, 79 కోడ్ వేయండి
									(CAPACOT)	Write the name of job, post or position then enter code. (Code Box #1)	Position	0.7.7	questions, e వేయండి.
									(CAPAC)	name of or position er code.	tion		nter code 7
									(LIVRES)	(in years)	How long have you lived here?	0.7.8	9
									(INFCONT)	Write out contact information. House Number and P.O only	Where can we contact you if needed?	0.7.9	

CODE BOX #1 - Job, Post or Positio

01 = Elected People's Representative, 02 = Non Elected People's Representative, 03 = Health Worker, 04 = Teacher/ School Principal, 05 = Religious Leader 06 = Leader Female Organization, 07 = Community/Caste leader, 08 = Others (Specify): ________(VARIABLE), 09=Village Secretary, 77 = NK

18	17	16	15	14	13	12	⇉	10	(RSID)		Infor- mant Code	0.7.1	Z
									(MODULE)	Module	Mod Se	0.7	INFORMANT ROSTER
									(SECTION)	Section	Module and Section	0.7.2	ROSTER
									(INFNAME)	First Name	Name	0.7.3	(For each Person In NOTE: In case the p నోట్ : ఒకవేళ ఈ క్రింద હ
									(INFSUR)	Last Name			(For each Person Interviewed – ఇంటర్స్యూ చేయబడిన (ప్రతి వ్యక్తికి) NOTE: In case the person does not want to give information on one of these questions, enter code 79. వోట్ : ఒకవేళ ఈ క్రింద ప్రశ్నలలో దేనికైనను ఆ వ్యక్తి సమాధానం ఇవ్వదానికి ఇష్టపడకపోతే, 79 కోడ్ వేయండి.
									(AGERES)	(in years)	Age	0.7.4	వేయబడిన [పతి) give inforn హధానం ఇవ్వద
									(SEXRES)	01 = M 02 = F	Gender	0.7.5	వ్యక్తికి) nation on o ూనికి ఇష్టపడక
									(INFCASTE)	01=SC 02=ST 03=BC 04=OC	Caste	0.7.6	ne of these questi పోతే, 79 కోడ్ వేయండి.
									(CAPACOT)	Write the name of job, post or position then enter code. (Code Box #1)	Position	0.7.7	questions, e
						 			(CAPAC)	name of or position er code.	ion		nter code 7
									(LIVRES)	(in years)	How long have you lived here?	0.7.8	
									(INFCONT)	Write out contact information. House Number and P.O only	Where can we contact you if needed?	0.7.9	

CODE BOX #1 - Job, Post or Positio

01 = Elected People's Representative, 02 = Non Elected People's Representative, 03 = Health Worker, 04 = Teacher/ School Principal, 05 = Religious Leader 06 = Leader Female Organization, 07 = Community/Caste leader, 08 = Others (Specify): ________(VARIABLE), 09=Village Secretary, 77 = NK

MODULE 1 GENERAL MODULE SECTION 1 GENERAL CHARACTERISTICS OF THE LOCALITY

1.0.1	1.0			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date		Code established in Informant Roster ఇంటర్వ్యూ రోస్టర్ నుండి కోడ్ను ధృవీకరించండి	PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్ కు సంబంధించి జవాబులు ఇచ్చే వ్యక్తులు
	//	ID3	ID2	ID1
(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGDT)	(11INF3)	(11INF3)	(11INF1)

			Other language (specify) ఇతర భాషలు	
			Language not having script (specify) లిపి లేని భాష ఉన్నవో చెప్పండి?	
	Marati			
	Tamil			
	Kannada			
	Oriya			
	Hindi			
	Urdu			
	Telugu			
ı			Normally, local people speak: (You can mark more than one option) సాధారణంగా ఇక్కడ మాట్లాదే భాష ఏది? (ఒకటి కంటే ఎక్కువ భాష కూడా మార్కు చేయవచ్చు)	1.1.2
		77=NK	Approximately, how many families live in LOCALITY? సుమారుగా ఎన్ని కుటుంబాలు ఈ లోకాలిటిలో నివసిస్తున్నారు?	1.1.1
		77=NK	Approximately, how many people (including children) live in LOCALITY? సుమారుగా పిల్లలతో కలిపి స్థానికంగా ఎంతమంది నివసిస్తున్నారు?	1.1

03. Other -	02. Illegal occ	01. Planned housing	1.3.1 Residential area	1.3 What is th FIELDW(ఈ లొకాలిటి 01=the m 04=this u 05=no loc	1.2.2 If it has decreased, తగ్గినట్లయితే, జనాభా తగ్గ 01= Due to Job, 02 07=Other (specify):	1.2.1 If it has in పెరిగినట్లయి 01= Due i 07=Other	1.2 In the last గత నాలుగు 01=Increa	1.1.4 What are the majo ఈ లోకాలిటిలో ఎక్కువ 01=Christian, 02= 07=Other, specify	ఈ లొకావిటి 01=SC, (
කුඡරකාභ (specify):	lllegal occupation of the land (for housing) – అక్రమంగా అక్రమించిన స్థలం (ఇంటి కొరకు)	nousing – ప్రణాళిక ప్రకారం కట్టిన ఇల్లు	al area – నివాసయోగ్యమైన స్థలం	What is the most important use for the local land in LOCALITY? FIELDWORKER: Use 1.3.1 and 1.3.2 to record the ranking of UP TO the three most important uses. ఈ లోకాలిటిలో వున్న ఈ భూమి యొక్క ముఖ్య ఉపయోగం ఏమిటి? 01=the most important use, 02=the second most important use, 03=the third most important use, 04=this use does exist in this locality, but it is not one of the most important, 05=no local land is used for this purpose	lf it has decreased, what is the main reason why number of people (families) decreased? తగ్గినట్లయితే, జనాభా తగ్గడానికిగల ముఖ్య కారణం ఏమిటి? 01= Due to Job, 02= Due to Studies, 03= Due to Health, 04= Due to Security/safety, 07=Other (specify):(VARIABLE), 77=NK	lf it has increased, what is the main reason why number of people (families) increased? పెరిగినట్లయితే, జనాభా పెరగడానికి గల ముఖ్య కారణం ఏమిటి? 01= Due to Job, 02= Due to Studies, 03= Due to Health, 04= Due to Security/safety , 07=Other (specify):	In the last 4 years, has the number of people living in LOCALITY increased, decreased or remained about the same? గత నాలుగు సంవత్సరములలో ఈ లౌకాలిటీలో నివసించే వారి సంఖ్య పెరిగిందా, తగ్గిందా, లేదా అలాగే ఉందా? 01=Increased, 02=Decreased, 03= Remained the same (Go to question 1.3), 77=NK	What are the major religious group that live in LOCALITY? List them from most to least common. ఈ లెకాలిటిలో ఎక్కువ మంది ఉన్న మతం ఏమిటి? ఎక్కువ నుండి తక్కువకు క్రమంలో డ్రాయండి. 01=Christian, 02=Muslim, 03=Buddhist, 04=Hindu, 05=Sikh, 06=None, 07=Other, specify, 77=NK	ఈ లొకాలిటిలో ఎక్కువ మంది ఉన్న కులం ఏమిటి? పెద్ద (గూప్ నుండి చిన్న (గూప్ వరకు (వాయండి. 01=SC, 02=ST, 03=BC, 04=OC
(OTHERSPC)	(OTHERS)	(ILLOCCUP)	(HOUSING)		(REASDEC) (SPECDEC)	(REASING) (SPECINC)	(POPING)	(REL1) (REL2) (REL3) (REL4)	(CASTE1) (CASTE2) (CASTE3) (CASTE4)

08.	07.	06.	05.	04.	03.	02.	01.	1.3.2
Other - ఇతరములు (specify):	Retail sale – రిటైల్ అమ్మక స్థలం	Handicraft, small scale manufacture - చేతి వృత్తులు, చిన్న పరిశ్రమల స్థలం	Industry, industrial destination – పరిశ్రమలకు ఉద్దేశించిన స్థలం	Mining / foundries / smelters - గమలు త్రవ్సు స్థలం	Fishing – చేపలు పట్టు స్థలం	Livestock farming (animal husbandry) – పశువులను పెంచు స్థలము	Agriculture (arable agriculture - growing crops) – వ్యవసాయం – పంటలు పందించుచున్న స్థలం	Non residential area - నివసించని స్థలం
(OTHUSE)	(RETAIL)	(HANDICR)	(INDUST)	(MINING)	(FISHING)	(LIVEST)	(AGRIC)	

:			Q. ©				(, (),()
02.	Livest	Livestock farming (animal husbandry) - పశువులను పెంచు స్థలము					(LIVEST)
03.	Fishing	ng – చేపలు పట్టు స్థలం					(FISHING)
04.	Mining	Mining / foundries / smelters - గమలు [తవ్వు స్థలం					(MINING)
05.	Indust	Industry, industrial destination – పరిశ్రమలకు ఉద్దేశించిన స్థలం					(INDUST)
06.	Handi	Handicraft, small scale manufacture – చేతి వృత్తులు, చిన్న పరిశ్రమల స్థలం					(HANDICR)
07.	Retail sale	sale - రిటైల్ అమ్మక స్థలం					(RETAIL)
08.	Other	– ఇతరములు (specify):					(OTHUSE)
					-		
	Land	Distribution according to Social Groups					
1.3.3	SAY : చెప్పండి	SAY:Can you please tell me how the land in LOCALITY is currently distributed among soci పెప్పండి :ఈ లొకాటిలో ఉన్న స్థలమును ఏవిధంగా వివిధ వర్గాలు (కులాలు)లో (ప్రస్తుతం ఎలా కలిగి ఉన్నారో చెప్పండి	ributed among so ుగి ఉన్నారో చెప్పండి	ocial groups?			
	SI.No.	Extent (as date of survey)	SC	ST	R	8	Total
	으	Irrigated land (in acres) – నీటి వసతి ఉన్న భూమి (ఎకరాలలో)					
			SCIRRIGN	STIRRIGN	BCIRRIGN	OCIRRIGN	TOIRRIGN
	8	Unirrigated land (in acres) - నీటి వసతి లేని భూమి (ఎకరాలలో)					
			SCUNIRRN	STUNIRRN	BCUNIRRN	OCUNIRRN	TOUNIRRN
1.3.4	SAY : చెప్పండి	SAY : Can you please tell me how the land in LOCALITY was distributed among social groups 4 years ago? పెప్పండి : ఈ లొకాటిలో ఉన్న భూమిని ఏవిధంగా నాలుగు సంవత్సరాల (కితం వివిధ వర్గాలు (కులాల)లో ఎలా కలిగి ఉన్నారో చెప్పండి?	among social gro ూల)లో ఎలా కలిగి ఉ	ups 4 years agoʻ న్నారో చెప్పండి?	?		
	01	Irrigated land (in acres) – నీటి వసతి ఉన్న భూమి (ఎకరాలలో)					
			SCIRRIG4	STIRRIG4	BCIRRIG4	OCIRRIG4	TOIRRIG4
	22	Unirrigated land (in acres) – సీటీ వనతి లేని భూమి (ఎకరాలలో)					
			SCUNIRR4	STUNIRR4	BCUNIRR4	OCUNIRR4	TOUNIRR4

Young Lives - Context Instrument 2006 - India

1.5.4	1.5.3	1.5.2	1.5.1	1.5
What was the population of that city or town 12 years ago? 12 సంవత్సరముల క్రితం ఈ నగరము లేదా పట్టణము యొక్క జనాభా ఎంత? 77=NK	What was the population of that city or town 4 years ago? నాలుగు సంవత్సరముల క్రితం ఈనగరము లేదా పట్టణము యొక్క జనాభా ఎంత? 77=NK	What is the population of that city or town? ఈ నగరము లేదా పట్టణము యొక్క జనాభా ఎంత? 77=NK	What is the name of the city or town? ఆ నగరము లేదా పట్టణము యొక్క పేరు ఏమిటి?	Is LOCALITY part of a city or town? ఈ లొకాలిటీ ఏదైన నగరము లేదా పట్టణములో భాగమా? 01=Yes, 00=No If NO, SKIP to 1.6.
12POPCIT	4POPCITY	POPCITY	NAMECITY	СПҮ

1.7.2	1.7.1	1.7		1.6.4			1.6.3	1.6.2	1.6.1	1.6.1	1.6
Four years ago, how long did it take to get to the capital of the district that locals consider closest to them? లోకల్ ట్రజలు దగ్గరగా ఉందని తలంచే జిల్లా రాజధానిని చేరడానికి 4 సంవత్సరముల క్రితం ఎంత సమయం పట్టేది?	How long does it take to get to the capital of the district that locals consider closest to them? (in minutes) లోకల్ (పజలు దగ్గరగా తలంచే జిల్లా రాజధానిని చేరడానికి ఎంత సమయం పడుతుంది? (నిమిషాలలో)	What is the capital of the district that local people consider closest to them? If it is the same reported in 1.6, SKIP to question 1.8. ఆ లాకాలిటీలో ద్రజలు ఏ జిల్లా రాజధాని వారికి దగ్గరలో ఉందని భావిస్తారు? (1.6లో చెప్పిన సమాధానం ఇక్కడ కూడ చెప్పినచో, 1.8 ప్రశ్నకు వెళ్ళండి)	ఎంత సమయం పడుతుందో రాయండి	How long does it take to travel to the capital of the district using this means of transportation? FIELDWORKER: Use minutes. Record time for each of the means of transport recorded in 1.6.3. ఈ రవాణా సౌకర్యం ఉపయోగించి జిల్లా రాజధాని చేరుటకు ఎంత సమయం పడుతుంది?	(Code Box #2)	జిల్ల రాజధానికి వెళ్ళుటకు సర్వసాధారణంగా ఉపయోగించే రవాణా సౌకర్యము ఏమిటి? మూడు చెప్పండి. కాని ముందుగా ఎక్కువ ఉపయోగించే రవాణా సౌకర్యము ఏదో (వాయండి.	What is the most common means of transportation used to travel to the capital of the district? You may name up to three, but please name the most common means first	How long did it take to get to the capital of the district 12 years ago? (in minutes) 12 సంవత్సరముల క్రితం జిల్లా రాజధానికి వెళ్ళుటకు ఎంత సమయం పట్టేది? (నిమిషములలో)	How long did it take to get to the capital of the district 4 years ago? (in minutes) నాలుగు సంవత్సరాల క్రితం జిల్లా రాజధానికి వెళ్ళుటకు ఎంత సమయం పట్టేది? (నిమిషములలో)	How long does it take to get to the capital of the district? (in minutes) ఈ జిల్లా రాజధానికి వెళ్ళుటకు ఎంత సమయం పడుతుంది? (నిమిషములలో)	What is the capital of the district that locality belongs to? If locality is in the capital of the district, ➤ SKIP to 1.8. ఈ లొకాలటికి జిల్లా రాజధాని ఏది?
					-						
4TIMECON	TIMECON	CONSCAP	TITRANS3	TITRANS1 TITRANS2	TRANS3	TRANS2	TRANS1	12TIMECA	4TIMECA	TIMECAP	CAPDIST

CODE BOX # 2 - Means of Transportation

01 = By foot, 02 = Animal (horse/donkey), 03 =Bicycle, 04=Motorcycle, 05 = Mototaxi, Any Auto 06 = Car/Jeep 07 = Micro, Combi, 08 = Bus 09 = Truck, 10 = Rail, 11 = Boat, 12 = More than one mean of transportation used, 13 = Other(specifiy in the corresponding cell), 77=NK

1.8.3	1.8.2	1.8.1	1.8	1.7.4	1.7.3
How long does it take to travel to the capital of the province using this means of transportation? FIELDWORKER: Use minutes. Record time for each of the means of transport recorded in 1.8.2. ఈ రవాణా సౌకర్యము ఉపయోగించి ప్రొవిన్నియల్ క్యాపిటల్కు చేరడానికి ఎంత సమయం పడుతుంది? ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : నిమిషాలలో బ్రాయండి, ప్రతి రవాణా సౌకర్యము ఉపయోగించడానికి పట్టే నమయాన్ని రికార్డ్ చేయండి.	What is the most common means of transportation used to travel to the provincial capital? You may name up to three, but please name the most common means first. (Code Box # 2) ప్రావిన్నియల్ క్యాపిటల్ను చేరదానికి ఉపయోగించే రవాణా సౌకర్యము ఏమిటి? మూడు చెప్పండి. కాని ఎక్కువగా వాడేదాన్ని ముందు చెప్పండి.	How long does it take to get to the provincial state capital? (in minutes) స్రాపిన్నియల్ క్యాపిటల్ చేరుటకు ఎంత సమయం పడుతుంది? (నిమిషములలో)	What is the name of the provincial state capital of LOCALITY? లొకాలిటికి చెందిన ట్రాబిన్నియల్ క్యాపిటల్ పేరు ఏమిటి? If locality is located in the provincial capital, ➤ SKIP to 1.9 లొకాలిట ట్రాబిన్నియల్ క్యాపిటల్లో ఉంటే, 1.9కు స్మిప్ చేయండి	How long does it take to travel to the capital of the district that people consider closest to them using this means of transportation? FIELDWORKER: Use minutes. Record time for each of the means of transport recorded in 1.7.3. ఈ రవాణా సౌకర్యాన్ని ఉపయోగించి లోకల్ ప్రజలు తమకు దగ్గరగా ఉందని భావించే జిల్ల రాజధానికి చేరడానికి ఎంత సమయం పడుతుంది? ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : నిమిషాలలో బ్రాయండి. 1.7.3లో ఉన్న ప్రతి రవాణా సౌకర్యాన్ని ఉపయోగిస్తే చేరే సమయాన్ని రికార్డ్ చేయండి)	What is the most common means of transportation used to travel to the capital of the district that people consider closest to them? You may name up to three, but please name the most common means first. లోకల్ ప్రజలు తమకు దగ్గరగా ఖావించే జిల్లా రాజధానికి వెళ్ళడానికి ఉపయోగించే సర్వసాధారణ ప్రయాణ సౌకర్యం ఏది? మూడు పేర్లు చెప్పండి, కాని అతి ఎక్కువగా వాడేదాన్ని ముందు వ్రాయండి. (Code Box # 2)
TIPRTRA1 TIPRTRA2 TIPRTRA3	PRTRANS1 PRTRANS2 PRTRANS3	TIPROVCA	PROVCAP	TICOTRA1 TICOTRA2 TICOTRA3	CONTRANS1 CONTRANS2 CONTRANS3

CODE BOX # 2 - Means of Transportation

01 = By foot, 02 = Animal (horse/donkey), 03 = Bicycle, 04 = Motorcycle, 05 = Mototaxi/Auto 06 = Car/Jeep 07 = Micro, Combi, 08 = Bus 09 = Truck, 10 = Rail, 11 = Boat, 12 = More than one mean of transportation used, 13 = Other(specifiy in the corresponding cell), 77=NK

1.9				1.9.1	
	What is currently the main route/way to access LOCALITY? లౌకాలిటి చేరడానికి (పస్తుతం ఏ దారి ఉన్నది?			What was the main route/way to access LOCALITY 4 years ago? నాలుగు సం.ల క్రితం ఈ లొకాలిటిని చేరడానికి ఉన్న ప్రధాన మార్గము/దారి ఏది?	oute/way to years ago? `కాలిటిని చేరదానికి ఏది?
	FIELDWORKER : Fill in all options with either 01=Yes, 00=No. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : అన్ని ఆఫ్షన్స్ ను అవును లేదా కాదు అని (వాయండి.	WON		4 yrs. ago	
01.	Paved road – మట్టి రోడ్డు		PAVDEN		PAVED4
02.	Engineered earth road (unpaved) - కంకర రోడ్డు		EARTHN		EARTH4
03.	Motorized unpaved roads/tracks - తారు రోడ్డు		UNPAVEDN		UNPAVED4
04.	Non motorized roads/tracks (footpaths, apt for access by horse, donkeys and the like, or walking) - ಕಾಲಿಪ್ಟಾರ್ಟ		TRACKSN		TRACKS4
05.	River/lake		RIVERN		RIVER4
06.	Air		AIRN		AIR4
07.	Rail		RAILN	-	RAIL4
08.	Others (specify):		OTTRANN		OTTRAN4

06	05	94	03	02	요	ō	1.10
June	May	April	March	February	January		In the past yea గడచిన సంవత్సరం
						00=month in which it was NOT accessible, 01=month in which it was accessible 88=NA, 77=NK	In the past year, has the main route of access to LOCALITY been INACCESSIBLE in the following month? గడచిన సంవత్సరంలో మీ లౌకాలిటికి చేరడానికి, స్థధాన దారిని ఉపయోగించడానికి ఏ నెలలోనైనా వీలుగా అనిపించలేదా?
JUNACC	MAYACC	APRACC	MARACC	FEBACC	JANACC		\LITY been INACC గించడానికి ఏ నెలలోనైన
12	11	10	09	08	07	D	XESSIBLE ూ వీలుగా అని
December	November	October	September	August	July		in the following n ಪಿಂಪಲೆದ್?
				-		00=month in which it was NOT accessible, 01=month in which it was accessible 88=NA, 77=NK	nonth?
DECACC	NOVACC	OCTACC	SEPACC	AUGACC	JULACC		

1.12	12	11	10	09	08	07	06	05	04	03	02	01			Month ID		1.11
What ecological z ఈ లొకాలిటిని జాగా వ 01=Rain forest, 02 07=Others Specify	December	November	October	September	August	July	June	May	April	March	February	January			Month		In relation to the 1 కుటుంబానికి సరిపడా
What ecological zone best describes this locality? ఈ లొకాలిటిని బాగా వర్ణించే పర్యావరణ ప్రాంతం ఏమిటి? 01=Rain forest, 02=Coastal plain, 03=Inland plain, 07=Others Specify													JANSCARC-DECSCARC	ఆహార పదార్ధాలు పొందందం చాలా కష్టం అవుతుంది (ఆహారం కొరత వలన) 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK	Food is more difficult to obtain (scarcity of food)	1.11.1	In relation to the family purchase of food, in which months of the కుటుంబానికి సరిపడా ఆహార వస్తువులు కొనుగోలు చేయడానికి సంబంధించి ఏ నెలలో
What ecological zone best describes this locality? ఈ లొకాలిటిని బాగా వర్ణించే పర్యావరణ ప్రాంతం ఏమిటి? 01=Rain forest, 02=Coastal plain, 03=Inland plain, 04=Hill, 05=Mountain, 06=Desert, 07=Others Specify													JANEXP-DECEXP	ఆహారం చాలా ఖరీదు 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK	Food is more expensive	1.11.2	In relation to the family purchase of food, in which months of the year does the following take place: కుటుంబానికి సరిపడా ఆహార వస్తువులు కొనుగోలు చేయడానికి సంబంధించి ఏ నెలలో ఈ (క్రింది విషయాలు సంభవింపవచ్చు?
esert,													JANNOMON-DECNOMON	items (i.e., the most fre quently consumed items in LOCALITY) అత్యవసరమైన ఆహార వస్తువులు కొనడానికి కుటుంబాలకి సరిపడినంత డబ్బు ఉండదు. (ఉ. నిత్యము అవసరమైన వస్తువులు) 01=Yes, 00=No, 77= NK If No, SKIP to 1.12	Families do not have enough money to buy the most important food	1.11.3	ollowing take place: సంభవించవచ్చు?
													FOODLA	most frequently but can't at in certain months)? ఆ ఆహార వస్తువులు ఏవి? (నిత్యము అంతార మదార్ధాలే కాని కొన్ని నెలలలో కొనుక్కానే స్టోమత ఉండదు) Write UP TO the main 5 88=NA	What are thes those that fam	1.11.4	
REGION OTRESPEC								'n	4.	ω	i>		FOODLAC1-FOODLAC5	most frequently but can't afford in certain months)? ఆ ఆహార వస్తువులు ఏవి? (నిత్యము తీసుకానే ఆహార మదార్ధాలే కాని కాన్ని నెలలలో కానుక్కానే స్టోమత ఉండదు) Write UP TO the main 5	What are these food items? (i.e. those that families consume		

1.13.4	12	=======================================	10	09	08	07	06	05	94	ස	8	01		Month ID		1.13
Are there any fac ఈ కమ్యూనిటికి దగ్గరల 00=No, 01=Yes,	December	November	October	September	August	July	June	May	April	March	February	January		Month		In relation to emp ఉపాధిపరంగా సంవత్సర
Are there any factories in or close to the community that employ community residents? ఈ కమ్యూనిటికి దగ్గరలో, కమ్యూనిటిలో నివసించే వారికి ఉపాధి కల్పించడానికి ఏమైనా పరిశ్రమలు ఉన్నాయా? 00=No, 01=Yes, within village, 02=Yes, outside village in 5kms radius													JANJOBS-DECJOBS	There is more work to do (there are more jobs available, or there is more demand for local people 's labor) చాలా పని దొరకుతుంది (చాలా పనులు దొరుకుతాయి, లేదా లోకల్ పని వాళ్ళకు డిమాండ్ ఎక్కువ ఉంది) 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK	1.13.1	In relation to employment, in which periods of the year does the following happen: ఉపాధిపరంగా సంవత్సరములో ఏ నెలలో ఈక్రింది విషయాలు జరుగుతాయి?
ommunity residents? రిశ్రమలు ఉన్నాయా? dius													JANWOMIG-DECWOMIG	People come to LOCALITY to work (because there is so much demand for labor that local people are not enough) [పజులు పని చేయడానికి ఈ లొకాటికి వస్తారు. (ఎందుకంటే పనికి ఎంత డిమాండ్ ఉందంటే లోకల్ (పజలు సరిపోరు) 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK	1.13.2	owing happen:
													JANEMI	Local people migrate out of LOCALITY to work పనిచేయుట కోసం లోకల్ ప్రజలు వలస వెళతారు 01=Yes, 00=No, 77= NK	1.13.3	
FACTORY													JANEMIG-DECEMIG	ate out of : ్ (ప్రజలు వలస 77= NK		

1.14

05	94	03	02	01	DISAST ID	□ 1.15
					DISASTER	SAY: Now I would like to ask you చెప్పండి : ఈ లాకాలిటిలో గత నాలుగు నం 1.15.1 In the last 4 years, has any natural disaster happened in this locality? గత నాలుగు సం.లలో ఈ లాకాలిటిలో ఏమైనా (ప్రకృతి వైవరిత్యాలు ఏర్పడినవా? If YES, ask "what was the disaster? "Enter code from CODEBOX # 3 If no code exists, write in type of disaster and enter code "09" If NO, write "00" in the Code column and SKIP TO 1.16.
					DISASTER OTHDISTR	J like to ask you a లో గత నాలుగు సంవ లో గత నాలుగు సంవ s, has any appened in ఈ లొకాలిటిలో లు ఏర్పడినవా? : was the :ode from write in type of r code "09" n the Code
					LONGAGO	about natural disasters త్వరాలలో సంభవించిన (పక్క 1.15.2 Approximately how many months ago did this happen? మమారుగా ఎన్ని నెలల (క్రితం ఈ విపత్తు సంభవించింది?
					PPLAFTCD	SAY: Now I would like to ask you about natural disasters that might have occurred at LOC పెప్పండి: ఈ లౌకాలిటిలో గత నాలుగు సంవత్సరాలలో సంభవించిన ప్రకృతి వైపరీత్యాల గురించి నేను మమ్ములను కొన్ని 1.15.1 1.15.1 Approximately how natural disaster happened in the last 4 years, has any natural disaster happened in this locality? Approximately how many local families were affected by its consequences? ఏమైనా ప్రకృతి వైపరిత్యాలు ఏర్పడినవా? అతి అంక లాకాలిటిలో సమారుగా ఎన్ని నెలల అంక అంది మమారుగా ఎన్ని నెలల అంక కుంటి అంది సమారుగా ఎన్ని నెలల పన్ని కుటుంబాలు ఇబ్బంది in LOC, CODEBOX # 3 If no code exists, write in type of disaster and enter code "09" If NO, write "00" in the Code column and SKIP TO 1.16. Approximately how many local families were affected by its consequences? మహరుగా ఎన్ని నెలల ఇబ్బంది లైకాలs పడినాయి? O2=Yes పడినాయి? O3=Yes o4=Other to the Code of t
					ASKHELIP1 - ASKHELP3 SPCHELP1 - SPCHELP3	వెన్స్ Now I would like to ask you about natural disasters that might have occurred at LOCALITY in the last 4 years. 1.15.1 1.15.2 1.15.2 1.15.3 1.15.4 Approximately how many months ago did this happen? were affected by its occal families of fix మమ్ములను కొన్ని ప్రత్నలు అదగదలవాను? were affected by its onsequences? మమ్మాలను కొన్న కుట్టించారు. ప్రవేశ్రమ మమ్ములను కొన్ని ప్రత్నలు అదగదలవాను? Uid local authorities or local families were affected by its onsequences? మమ్మాలను ప్రవేశ్రమ కాలు ప్రవేశ్రమ కూడి ప్ర
					RECVHELP	1.15.5 Did you receive any help? (either requested or not requested) ఏవిధమైన సహాయమైన పొందినారా? (అడిగినా లేదా అడగకపోయనా) 00=No 01=Yes from the Government. 02=Yes from NGOs working here in LOCALITY 03=Yes, to family and friends 04=Other institution If NO, SKIP to next row. If no help at all, SKIP to 1.16

CODE BOX #3 - Natural Disaster

00 = No disaster occurred, 01 = Volcanic eruption, 02 = Cyclone/tornado/hurricane, 03 = Drought, 04 = Mud avalanche/slide, 05 = Earthquake, 06 = Flood, 07 = Frost/Cold Front, 08 = Forest fire, 09 = Other (specify in the corresponding cell) VARIABLE, 10 = Crop failure due to pests/diseases (other than drought), 11=Disease Epidemics affecting Animals, 12=Disease Epidemics affecting Humans, 77=NK

05	94	ය	02	01	DISAST	Disaster ID (as above)
					TYPEHLP1 OTHRTYP1	1.15.6 What type of aid did you receive for this disaster? ఈ వైపరిత్యానికి మీరు పొందిన సహాయం మీందిన సహాయం ఏమిటి? (Codebox # 4) Other,
					YOUASK1	HELP1 1.15.7 Did you ask for it? మీరు ఆ సహాయం కోసం అడిగారా? 01=Yes 00=No
					ENOUGH1	1.15.8 Was it enough? పొందిన సహాయం సరిపోయం 01=Yes, 00=No
					TYPEHLP2 OTHRTYP2	1.15.9 What is the second type of aid did you receive for this disaster? ఈ వైమరిత్యానికి మీరు పొందిన రెండవ రకం సహాయం వది? (Codebox # 4) Other,
					YOUASK2	HELP2 1.15.10 Did you ask for it? సహాయం కోసం మీరు అడిగారా? 01=Yes, 00=No
					ENOUGH2	1.15.11 Was it enough? పొందిన సహాయం సరిపోయం 01=Yes, 00=No
					TYPEHLP3 OTHRHLP3	1.15.12 What is the third type of aid did you receive for this disaster? ఈ వైవరిత్యానికి మీరు పొందిన మూడవరకమైన సహాయం ఏమిటి? (Codebox # 4) Other,
					YOUASK3	HELP 3 1.15.13 Did you ask for it? సహాయం కారకు మీరు అడిగారా? 01=Yes, 00=No
					ENOUGH3	1.15.14 Was it enough? పొందిన సహాయం సరిపోయం 01=Yes, 00=No

CODE BOX # 4 - Disaster Aid

06=Equipment or Inputs to increase production, 07 = Other, (specify) 00 = No aid received, 01=Money, 02=Food, 03=Medicine, 04=Clothing, 05=tents (shelter), construction materials, _, 77=NK

Young Lives - Context Instrument 2006 - India

Disaster ₽ అది ప్రజలు ఆశించినదేనా, మరియు ఒకవేళ లోకల్గా ఉందే అధికారులు ప్రభుత్వాన్ని సంప్రదించలేదా? అయినవో ఎందుకు? విషయముల గురించి ఇంకా explore చేయాలని అనుకోవచ్చు: ఒకవేళ సహకారం సరి అయిన సమయంలో అందవచ్చు లేదా మీ లొకాలిటికి రావదానికి ఎక్కువ సమయం పట్టవచ్చు, **ఫీల్ట్ వర్కర్ :** ఈ ప్రకృతి వైపరిత్యాలమీద సరియైన పరిశీలనలను/కామెంట్స్ను ఈ క్రింది బాక్స్ లో ద్రాయండి. ఏ ఆపద గురించి ద్రాస్తున్నారో దాని ఐడి వేయండి. మీరు ఇంకొన్ని was it what people needed the most, and if local authorities did not ask for Governments' help, why not? Some issues you may want to explore include: if the aid arrived at the appropriate moment or if it took too long to get to the locality, FIELD WORKER: Write relevant observations/comments on disasters in the following box. Indicate what disaster you refer to (ID). **OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS**

08	07	06	05		94	8	02	01				ID		1.17
Animals excrements on the streets (of the locality) జంతువుల మల విసర్జనలు వీధులలో ఉందుట వలన	Wasteland where families from other localities dump garbage వృధాగా ఉన్న ట్రదేశంలో ఇతర ప్రాంతముల కుటుంబాలు చెత్త పడేయడం వలన	Wasteland where local families dump garbage పృధాగా ఉన్న [పదేశంలో ఆ ప్రాంతంలోని కుటుంబాలు చెత్త పదేయడం వలన	Wasteland (non-regulated space) where firms dump garbage పృధాగా ఉన్న భూమితో firms చెత్త పడవేయడం వలన	Polluted lands nearby residential zones, due to the presence of :ి నివాసర	Animal feces at (or in) water sources జంతువుల మల విసర్జనలు నీటి వనరులలో కలపడం వలన	Local families garbage dumped at (or in) these water sources ఆ ప్రాంతంలో ఉన్న కుటుంబాలు చెత్త, నీటి వనరులలో పారవేయడం వలన	Mining waste deposited or dumped at (or near) water sources గనుల నుండి వ్యర్ధాలు నీటి వనరులలో పారవేయడం వలన	Industrial waste deposited or dumped at (or in) water sources పరిశ్రమల వ్యర్ధాలు నీటి వనరులలో పారవేయడం వలన	Polluted water sources due to: నీటి కాలుష్యం ఎందువల్ల అంటే :		కాలుష్మ సమస్యలు	Pollution Problems		SAY: Now I am going to ask you about any pollution problems that may exist in LOCALITY. చెప్పండి : నేను ఇప్పుడు మీ ప్రాంతములో ఉందే కాలుష్ఠ సమస్యను గురించి మిమ్మల్ని అడగదలచాను.
(EXCRDUMP)	(LOCLDUMP)	(FMLYFUMP)	(FRMDUMP)	నివాసయోగ్యమైన ప్రాంతాలకు దగ్గర ఉన్న ప్రదేశ	(ANMWPROB)	(GARWPROB)	(MINWPROB)	(INDWPROB)		01=Yes 00=No (go to next line)	ఈ సమస్య మీ ప్రాంతంలో ఉన్నదా?	Is this a problem in LOCALITY?	1.17.1	y exist in LOCALITY. ంచాను.
(EXCRAFCT)	(LOCLAFCT)	(FMLYAFCT)	(FIRMAFACT)	ఉన్న ద్రదేశాలు కాలుష్యం అయ్యాయి, ఎందుకంటే	(ANMWAFACT)	(GARWAFACT)	(MINWAFACT)	(INDWAFACT)		വെട്ടിയ് സ് യോഗ്രമ്? 01=Severely 02=Slightly 03=Not at all	ఉన్నచ్చో, దాని వలన మీ ప్రాంతం	If so, to what extent does it affect LOCALITY?	1.17.2	
(EXCRDMP4)	(LOCLDMP4)	(FMLYDMP4)	(FRMDUMP4)		(ANMWPRB4)	(GARWPRB4)	(MINWPRB4)	(INDWPRB4)		4 ຈັດ. ຍ [ຣິຄວ ມອງ ຄວລ:? 01=more serious 02=about the same 03=less serious 04=did not exist	witt flow, was it. ఈ సమస్య ఇప్పటితో పోల్చితే	Think about the problem 4 years ago. Compared	1.17.3	

1.17 Contd.	SAY: Now I am going to ask you about any pollution problems that may exist in LOCALITY. పెప్పండి : నేను ఇప్పుడు మీ ప్రాంతములో ఉందే కాలుష్ట సమస్యను గురించి మిమ్మల్ని అడగదలచాను. Air Pollution Due to : గాలి కాలుష్మం, ఎందుకంటే :	ution problems that may ను గురించి మిమ్మల్ని అడగదల:	ution problems that may exist in LOCALITY. మ గురించి మిమ్మల్ని అడగదలచాను.
+	Air Pollution Due to : గాలి కాలుష్యం, ఎందుకంటే :	-	
10 09	Garbage burning - చెక్త తగలుపెట్టడం వలస Industrial activity - పరిశ్రమల వలన		(GRBBRNG)
⇉	Trucks, cars, and the like passing by LOCALITY ట్రక్లు, కార్లు ఆ ప్రాంతం గుండా పోవడం		(CARSPSSG)
12	Use of pesticides, fertilisers in local agricultural lands శ్వవసాయ భూమిలో పురుగుల మందులు, ఎరుపులు వాడకం వలన ఇతర కాలుష్యం		(PESTICID)
	Other types of pollution: ఇతర విధమైన కాలుష్యం:		
13	Noise pollution (motor vehicles, airports, factories) ధ్వని కాలుష్యం (మోటార్ వెహికల్స్, ఎయిర్పోర్ట్స్, ఫ్యాక్టరీల వల్ల)		(NOISEPLL)
14	Standing water, open drains (with the consequent proliferation of mosquitoes, rats and other animals that threaten local population's health) నీలువ నీరు, ఓపెన్ డ్రెయిన్ (తద్వారా దోమలు, ఎలుకలు మరియు ఇతర జంతువులు పెరగడం వలన ప్రజల ఆరోగ్యంను దెబ్బతీయడం)		(STNDWATR)
15	Others (specify):		(OTHER1)
16	Others (specify): ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :		(OTHER2)

				1.18
 Even when local people know the water source is polluted, they still use it everyday. Why? Is it because there is no alternative water source nearby? In this case, are local authorities doing something to solve the problem or find an alternative? స్టానిక ప్రజలు, నీటి వనరులు కాలుష్యం అయినప్పటికి, వాటిని ఇప్పటికి ఉపయోగిస్తున్నారు, ఎందుకు? ఇతర నీటివసతి దగ్గరలో లేనందునా? ఈ విషయంలో లోకల్ అధికారులు ఈ సమస్య నివారించుటకు గాని, ప్రత్యామ్నాయాన్ని గాని కనుగొనడానికి ఏమైనా చేస్తున్నారా? 	 What are the most visible effects of fumigation on local people's health? (unexplained chronic headaches, faint, etc.). మందులు కొట్టడం వలన ప్రజల ఆరోగ్యం మీద బాగా కనపడే ప్రభావాలు ఏమిటి? (వివరించలేని చాలా కాలంగా బాధించే తలనొప్పలు, కళ్ళు తిరగడం మొదలైనవి) 	 Who are most afflicted by these problems (if children play in fields nearby unsafe/hazardous unregulated garbage dropping fields, they could suffer from stomach-infections, and even respiratory illness (due to garbage burning))? If any, take note of the actions taken by local people to solve the problem. ఎవరు ఎక్కువగా ఈ సమస్య వలన గురి అయ్యారు? (ఒకవేళ దగ్గరలో ఉన్న భద్రతలేని/హానికరమైన చెత్తని చేసే స్థలంలో పిల్లలు ఆడడం వలన, వారికి పొట్టకు సంబంధించి ఇన్ఫ్ష్ క్షన్స్ మరియు శ్వాసకోస సంబంధమైన అనారోగ్యం (చెత్త తగుల పెట్టడం వలన)? అటువంటివి ఏమైన జరిగితే ఆ సమస్యను పరిష్కరించుటకు (పజలు తీసుకొన్న చర్యలు గుర్తుంచుకోండి. 	Some examples: కొన్ని ఉదాహరణలు :	FIELD WORKER : Write relevant observations/comments about the ecology and the environmental pollution of the locality in the following box. మీ లొకాలిటీలో ఉన్న పర్యావరణమును మరియు పర్యావరణ కాలుష్యం గురించి మీ పరిశీలనలు లేదా కామెంట్స్ ఈ క్రింద ఇవ్వబడిన జాక్స్త్ర్ డ్రాయండి.

1.0.3 Int	1.0.2 Int								Problem ID	Young Lives -
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date									Young Lives - Context Instrument 2006 - India
 	/ / / (Day) (Month) (Year)								OBS	ndia
									OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS	
INTENDH	INTENDDT									22

SECTION 2 - SOCIAL ENVIRONMENT

2.0.1	2.0			
Interview begins: Hour	Interview begins : Date			PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
				Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
 - -	(Day) (Month) (Year)	ID3	ID2	ID1
(INTBEGH)	INTBEGD INTBEGM INTBEGY INTBEGDT	12INF3	12INF2	12INF1

										2.1.2	2.1.1
										List down the names of the ward members of the Gram Panchayat. (Including Sarpacnh) [గాను సంచాయిత్తో ఉన్న వారు మెంబర (సరుంక్షేజ్ కల్పపుజాని) పేరను (వారుంకి	How many ward members are there in the local Gram Panchayat? ఈ గ్రామ పంచాయితీలో ఎంతమంది వార్డు మెంబర్లు ఉన్నారు?
											GPID
											GPMEMBER
											MEMGP

	2.2 Is Z										જ્ર થ	2.1.4 H					ઘ	2.1.3 H
lf yes, how many? (ENTER NUMBER) అవును అయితే, ఎంతమంది? (నెంబరు వేయండి)	ls there anyone in this village who is a member of the Mandal or Zilla (district) Panchayat? ఈ గ్రామంలో ఎవరైనా మండల పరిషత్లోగాని, జిల్ల పరిషత్లో గాని మెంబరుగా ఉన్నారా? (00=No, 01=Yes, -77=NK) If no, SKIP TO 2.3										చార్డి మరజిర్లలో ఎంఱువరది ఈ క్రరది రాజకయి పార్టీలలో మరణర్లుగా ఉన్నారు? నరణరు [వాయిరడి. (సర్పంచ్ తో కలుపుకొని)	How many of the ward members are members of the following political parties (INSERT NUMBER) (Including Sarpacnh)					వార్డు మెంబర్లు ఎంతమంది ఉన్నారు (సర్బంచ్త్ కలుపుకొని) (నెంబరు వేయండి)	How many of the ward members are (INSERT NUMBER) (Including Sarpacnh)
	——	OTHERS – ఇతరములు	JANATA PARTY – జనతా పార్టీ	SP - ఎస్.పి	BSP - బి.ఎస్.పి	MIM - ∞o.æ.∞o	TRS - టి.అర్.ఎస్	CPM - సి.పి.యం	CPI - సి.పి.ఐ	TDP - టి.డి.పి	BJP - ಬಿ.జ.ಏ	NATIONAL CONGRESS – ನೆಮನಲ್ ಕಾಂಗ್ರಸ್	MINORITY – ಮైಸಾರಿಟೆಲು 📗	SCHEDULED TRIBE – ಎದ್ದುಕ್ಟ್ ತಗಲು	SCHEDULED CASTE – షెడ్యూల్డ్ కులాలు 📗 — —	BACKWARD CASTE – వెనుకబడిన కులాలు 📗 —	FORWARD CASTE – ఉన్నత కులానికి చెందినవారు	WOMEN – మహిళలు <u>— —</u>
MANDANUM	MEMMANDA	GPOTHNUM	GPJANNUM	GPSPNUM	GPSPNUM	GPBSPNUM	GPTRSNUM	GPCPMNUM	GPCPINUM	GPTDPNUM	GPBJPNUM	GPNCNUM	GPMINNUM	GPSTNUM	GPSCNUM	GPBCNUM	GPFCNUM	GPWOMNUM

	2		3		22		01	D		2.3
	APAFA (Association of school's parents) (PTAs)		Mother's Clubs		Community Kitchens		Labor unions	Organized Groups		SAY : Now I would like to ask you about the or చెప్పండి : ఇప్పుడు మిమ్ములను గత నాలుగు సంవత్సరములలో
	(APAFA4)		(MTHRCLB4)		(COMKTC4)		(LBRUN4)	Was there any organisaion/institution/ network of this type existing in LOCALITY 4 years ago? ఈ తరహా అర్ధవైజేషన్/ ఇన్స్టేట్యూషన్/నెట్వర్క్ 4 సం.ల క్రితం ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ఉంది ఉన్నదా?	2.3.1	about the organized groups ఎవత్సరములలో ఈ (పౌంతములలో ఁ
	(APAFA)		(MTHRCLUB)		(COMMKITC)		(LBRUNION)	Does any organization/institution / network of this type exist at LOCALITY? ఇటువంటి ఆర్ధనైజేమన్/ ఇన్స్టీట్యూషన్/నెట్వర్స్ ఈ ప్రాంతంతో ఉందా? 01=Yes, 00=No (If 'no' go to next line), 77=NK	2.3.2	ganized groups (organization / institution / r ఈ పొంఠములలో ఉన్న అర్గవైజ్జ్ గ్రూపు (organization
2. (APFANAM2)	1. (APFANAM1)	2. (MTHRNAM2)	1(MTHRNAM1)	2. (KITCNAM2)	1. (KITCNAM1)	2(LBRNAM2)	1(LBRNAM1)	Can you name the most important groups of this type currently operating at LOCALITY? You may name up to 2 groups 77=NK ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ఇప్పుడు నడుస్తున్న ముఖ్యమైన (గూపుల పేర్లు చెప్పండి)	2.3.3	Now I would like to ask you about the organized groups (organization / institution / network) that exist at LOCALITY and existed 4 years ago : ఇప్పుడు మిమ్ములను గత నాలుగు సంవత్సరములలో ఈ ప్రాంతములలో ఉన్న అర్గవైజ్జ్ గ్రూపు (organization / institution / network) ల గురించి అడగదలిచాను.
	1							What is the role/ purpose/ function of this organization/ institution? ఈ గ్రూపు యొక్క కార్యకలాపాలు/పాత్ర కార్యకలాపాలు/పాత్ర (Code Box # 5), 77=NK	2.3.4	ted 4 years ago. ώ.

	10		8		8		07		8		05	
	Sports Associations, Sports Clubs		Lending Cooperatives		Housing Cooperatives (to build houses)		Savings cooperatives		Religious groups, Church, etc		Political groups, representatives of Political Parties	
												2.3.1
												2.3.2
2(SPRTNAM2)	1(SPRTNAM1)	2. (LENDNAM2)	1(LENDNAM1)	2. (HOUSNAM2)	1. (HOUSNAM1)	2. (SVGSNAM2)	1(SVGSNAM1)	2(RELGNAM2)	1(RELGNAM1)	2(POLTNAM2)	1(POLTNAM1)	2.3.3
												2.3.4

	23	1 5	14	13	12	==	
	Caste group	Producers, Organizations	Association for Agricultural Use of Water (WUAs in India)	Native Peoples Associations	Peasants Associations (Rythu Mitras)	Associations against Crime, etc.	
							2.3.1
							2.3.2
(CASTNAM1) 2(CASTNAM2)	2(PRDRNAM2)	2. (AGRINAM2) 1. (PRDRNAM1)	1(AGRINAM1)	1. (NTVNAM1) 2. (NTVNAM2)	1. (PSNTNAM1) 2. (PSNTNAM2)	1. (CRMNAM1) 2. (CRMNAM2)	2.3.3
							2.3.4

	29 Ma		28 St		27 Va		26 Sh		25 Po		24 W	
	Mahila mandal		SHG (women)		Vana Samrakshana Samithi		Sheep rearing association		Powerloom workers union		Weavers association	
												2.3.1
												2.3.2
2(MAHINAM2)	1(MAHINAM1)	2(SHGNAM2)	1(SHGNAM1)	2(VSSNAM2)	1(VSSNAM1)	2(SHEENAM2)	1(SHEENAM1)	2(LOOMNAM2)	1(LOOMNAM1)	2(WEAVNAM2)	1(WEAVNAM1)	2.3.3
												2.3.4

	엃		34		33		32		ထ္		30	
	Vocational training groups		Kindergarten group (Anganwadi)		Education committees		NGO		Watershed group		BUA (borewell users association)	
												2.3.1
												2.3.2
2(VOCTNAM2)	1. (VOCTNAM1)	2. (KDGTNAM2)	1. (KDGTNAM1)	2. (EDUNAM2)	1(EDUNAM1)	2. (NGONAM2)	1. (NGONAM1)	2(WATRNAM2)	1(WATRNAM1)	2(BUANAM2)	1(BUANAM1)	2.3.3
												2.3.4

	41		46		39		<u>&</u>		37		36	
	IDDIR		Service co-operatives		Health/Mothers' Committee		Factions		Traditional (non-governmental) Panchayat		Youth groups	
												2.3.1
												2.3.2
2(IDDINAM2)	1(IDDINAM1)	2(SERVNAM2)	1(SERVNAM1)	2. (HECONAM2)	1(HECONAM1)	2(FACTNAM2)	1(FACTNAM1)	2(TRPRNAM2)	1(TRPRNAM1)	2(YTHGNAM2)	1(YTHGNAM1)	2.3.3
												2.3.4

		18		17		16		გ		42	
		Other, Specify		Other, Specify		Other, Specify		Bhajan Samaj group		Business Group	
											2.3.1
											2.3.2
(SERVNAM2)	2.	1(SERVNAM1)	2(HECONAM2)	1(HECONAM1)	2(FACTNAM2)	1(FACTNAM1)	2. (TRPRNAM2)	1(TRPRNAM1)	2(YTHGNAM2)	1(YTHGNAM1)	2.3.3
		,		,							2.3.4

CODE BOX #5 - Function of Organization

Organizations, 12 = Credit and Saving Organizations, 13 = Natural Resource Management Organizations (like Water Associations), 14 = Other (Specify in the care services (like Wawa-wasi), 09 = Organizations that coordinate the supply of services (like taxi associations), 10 = Input Purchase Organizations, 11 = Marketing Organizations (specify in the corresponding cell) VARIABLE, 07 = Civil Organizations to protect /Secure the Community, 08 = Organizations related to Child day 01 = Sport Organizations, 02 = Religious Organizations, 03 = Labor Unions, 04 = Art Organizations, 05 = Food security organisation, 06 = Other Child related corresponding cell) VARIABLE

Group 2.4 FIELDWORKER: Write relevant observations/comments on organized groups. Write the group ID to which the comment refers. అర్గవైజ్డ్ గ్రూపులకు సంబంధించిన పరిశీలనలు/కామెంట్స్ ట్రాయండి. ఏ గ్రూపు యొక్కపరిశీలనలు (వాస్తున్నారో ఆ గ్రూపు ఐడి (వాయండి. OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS

Young Lives - Context Instrument 2006 - India

\neg								T T		
07	06	05	94	SS .	8	01				2.5
Drugs-addicts in the local area (either residents or outsiders consuming illegal drugs in the local area) ఈ ప్రాంతంలో మాదకద్రవ్యాలకు అలవాటు పడినవారు (ప్రాంతీయులు కాని,	lllegal drugs selling in the local area అక్రమంగా మాదక(దవ్యాలు ఈ ప్రాంతంలో అమ్ముట	Local adult bands/groups rivalry (political, ethnic, economic-wise) ప్రాంతీయ ముఠాలు/గ్రూపు కక్షలు (రాజకీయ, ethnic, ఆర్ధికపరంగా)	Juvenile gangs - చిన్నపిల్లల గ్యాంగులు	Prostitution in the local area - ఈ ప్రాంతంలో వ్యభిచారము	Cattle/livestock theft - పశువులు/పశుసంపద దొంగిలింపబడుట	Theft / robbery - దొంగతనము				SAY: Now I would like to ask you about local social problems that may be affecting the local residents of LOCALITY. FIELDWORKER: In case the problem does not take place within the local area (but still affects local residents, include it in "Others," specifying where it takes place.) where it takes place.) పెప్పండి: ఇప్పుడు నేను మిమ్ములను ఈ డ్రాంతంలో నివసించే వారిని గురిచేసిన సాంఘీక సమస్యలను గూర్చి అడగదలివాను. ఫీల్డ్ వర్కర్: ఒకవేళ ఆ సమస్య ఆ డ్రాంతంలోనికి కాకపోయిన (కాని అది స్థానికంగా నివసించే వారిని గురిచేసిన యెడల, దానిని Othersలో డ్రాయండి మరియు ఆ సమస్య ఎక్కడ ఉందో (మొదలు అయ్యిందో) (ధాయండి
	(DRUGSLLG)	(ADLTBNDS)	(GANGS)	(PRSTITN)	(CTTLTHFT)	(ROBBERY)	VARIABLE	Is this a problem in LOCALITY? జది ఈ ప్రాంతానికి సంబంధించిన సమస్యయా? 01=Yes 00=No If 'No' go to 2.54	2.5.1	ns that may be affec within the local are క సమస్యలను గూర్చి అడగడు వసించే వారిని గురిచేసిన యె
)(AGSTALLG)	(AGSTADLT)	(AGSTGNGS)	(AGSTPRST)	(AGSTCTTL)	(AGSTRBRY)	VARIABLE	Are you, the local residents, organized in any way against this problem? ఈ డ్రాంతంలో ఉండేవారంకా కలిసికట్టుగా ఈ సమస్యమ ఎదుక్కాన్నారా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to 2.5.4), 77=NK	2.5.2	xting the local resider xa (but still affects loc లిచాను. డల, దానిని Othersలో (డాం
(ADOTACTE)	(SLLGACTN)	(ADLTACTN)	(GNGSACTN)	(PRSTACTN)	(CTTLACTN)	(RBRYACTN)	VARIABLE	If you are organized, has the problem diminished because of the action/ existence of this organization? మీరు కలిసికట్టూ చర్య తీసుకోవడంవలన అ సమస్య తగ్గినదా? 01=Yes, totally 02= Yes, partially 03= No, 77=NK 88=NA	2.5.3	nts of LOCALITY. ၁al residents, include మండి మరియు ఆ సమస్య ఎక
(AVRADOT)	(4YRSLLG)	(4YRADLT)	(4YRGNGS)	(4YRPRST)	(4YRCTTL)	(4YRRBRY)	VARIABLE	Over the last 4 years (or since it first appeared, if it's been present for less than 4 years), has this problem diminished? గత 4 సం.లలో (లేదా ఈ సమస్య మొదటిసారి ఎదురైనప్పటినుండి 4 సం.ల కంటే తక్కువ కాలం నుండి ఉండి ఉన్నట్లయితే) ఆ సమస్య ఇప్పుడు తగ్గిందా? 01=Yes, due to the organization of the locality 02=Yes, due to the police 03=Yes, due to other reason (specify in 2.6) 04=No, it remains 05=No, the problem is bigger now, 77=NK	2.5.4) it in "Others," specifying స్టడ ఉందో (మొదలు అయ్యిందో) (వాయండి.

		2.5.1	2.5.2	2.5.3	2.5.4
08	Alcoholism - ఆల్మహాలిజం/మద్యపానం సేవించుట	(ALCHLSM)	(AGSTALCH)	(ALCHACTN)	(4 YRALCH)
09	Violent crimes - హింసాత్మక నేరాలు		(AGSTVLNT)	(VLNTACTN)	(4YRVLNT)
10	Others (Specify) - ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :				
	(SPCPRB1)	(ОТНRPRB1)	—— (AGSTOTH1)	(OTHACTN1)	(4ҮRОТНR1)
11	Others (Specify):				
	(SPCPRB2)	(OTHPRB2)	(AGSTOTH2)	(OTHACTN2)	(4ҮRОТНR2)

2.0.3	2.0.2							Question #	2.6
Interview concludes : Hour	Interview concludes : Date							OBS	FIELD WORKER: Write relevant observations/comments in the following box adolescents in the area. Write the corresponding question number on the left. ఫీల్డ్ వర్కర్ : కుటుంబపరమైన హింసలు, మరియు పిల్లలు మరియు పెద్ద వారికి సంబంధించిన రిస్క్ఫ్ ఫాక్టక్ బ్రాయండి. ఎదమవైపు ఆ ప్రశ్న నెంబరు బ్రాయండి.
	// (Day) (Month) (Year)							OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS	FIELD WORKER: Write relevant observations/comments in the following box about family violence and about risk factors for children and adolescents in the area. Write the corresponding question number on the left. ఫీర్డ్ వర్మర్ : కుటుంబపరమైన హింసలు, మరియు పిల్లలు మరియు పెద్ద వారికి సంబంధించిన రిస్క్ ఫాక్టర్స్ గురించి మీ సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యలు ఈ (కింద ఇవ్వబడిన జాక్స్ట్ర్ త్రాయండి. ఎడమవైపు ఆ (ప్రశ్న నెంబరు (వాయండి.
INTENDH	INTENDD INTENDM INTENDY								VARIABLE

SECTION 3 - ACCESS TO SERVICES

3.0.1	3.0			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date			PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION ఈ సెక్షన్ల్లు జవాబు చెప్పేవారు
				(RSID): Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
:	(Day) (Month) (Year)	ID3	ID2	ID1
VARIABLE	INTBEGD INTBEGM INTBEGY INTBEGDT	13INF3	13INF2	13INF1

		65
9	₽	3.1
URB - Recreational areas: Children´s Playgrounds. URB - వినోదం కలిగించే ట్రదేశము : పిల్లల యొక్క ఆటస్థలము. RUR - Space exclusively assigned for little children to play (it might be an open field as long as it is clean and safe/secure) RUR - చిన్న పిల్లలు అదుకోవడానికి ట్రత్యేకంగా కేటాయించిన స్థలము (శుథమైన/రక్షితమైనవో అది ఓఎస్ గ్రౌండ్/	Services	SAY: Now I am going to ask you about the services that are available to the people in LOCALITY చెప్పండి : ఇప్పుడు నేను మిమ్ములను ఈ ప్రాంతపు ద్రజలకు అందుబాటులో ఉన్న సేవల గూర్చి అడగదలిచాను.
 (LTTCHLD)	3.1.1 Is the following service currently available at LOCALITY? ఈ క్రింద సదుపాయము ఇప్పుడు ఈ ప్రాంతంలో అందుబాటులో ఉన్నదా? 01=Yes > Continue > 00=No If NO, SKIP to 3.1.4	t the services that a కు అందుబాటులో ఉన్న సేవ
(AVLCHLD)	3.1.2 When was this service first available? (Year) ఈ సదుపాయము ముదటిసారిగా ఎప్పుడు అందుబాటులోనికి వచ్చింది? 77=NK	re available to the p ల గూర్చి అడగదలిచాను.
(SRVCHLD)	3.1.3 Please rate the following services on a scale of 1 to 3. (1 means the service is bad, 2 so-so, and 3 good) (Enter 01-03), 77=NK Go to next service → ఈ క్రింది సదుపాయాలను 1 నుండి 3 వరకు ఏదో ఒకటి రాయిండి	eople in LOCALITY.
 	3.1.4 Aproximately how long does it take to go from the center of town to the nearest service, using the most common means of transportation? Write down No. of minutes -77=NK. సాధారణంగా వాదే ప్రయాణసాధనం ద్వారా పట్టణం యొక్క కేం/ద్రంనుండి అతి దగ్గరి సదుపాయంకి పెళ్ళడానికి సుమారుగా ఎంత సమయం పదుతుంది? (నిమిషములలో)	
	3.1.5 What means of transportation is commonly used? (Codebox # 2) సాధారణంగా ఏ రవాణా సాధనం వాడుతారు?	

09	08	07	
Religious institutions, Churches మతపరమైన సంస్థలు, చర్చ్ల్లు	Slot Machines / Casino స్లాట్ మెపిస్స్/జూద గృహం	Space for Fairgrounds / Circus (temporary recreational activities) మేకా జరిగే స్థలం/సర్యస్ (తాత్కాలికంగా వినోదం కల్గించే కార్యక్రమములు)	
(RELGINST)	(SLOTMCH)	(FAIRGRND)	3.1.1
(AVLRELG)	(AVLSLTMC)	(AVLFAIR)	3.1.2
(SRVRELG)	(SRVSLTMC)	(SRVFAIR)	3.1.3
(TIMERELG)			3.1.4
(TRNSRELG)			3.1.5

CODE BOX # 2 - Means of Transportation

01 = By foot, 02 = Animal (horse/donkey), 03 =Bicycle, 04=Motorcycle, 05 = Mototaxi/Auto, 06 = Car/Jeep, 07 = Micro, Combi, 08 = Bus, 09 = Truck, 10 = Rail, 11 = Boat, 12 = More than one mean of transportation used, 13 = Other(specifiy in the corresponding cell), 77=NK

15	14	13	12	⇉	10	₽	3.1
Sewerage (at least one connection) Sewerage (కవీసం ఒక్క కనెక్షన్)	Drinking Water (at least one connection) త్రాగునీరు (కనీసం ఒక్క కనెక్షన్)	Electricity (at least one connection) కరెంటు (కనీసం ఒక్కకనెక్షన్)	Public Internet Cabin పబ్లిక్ ఇంటర్నెట్ క్యాబిన్	Private telephone (at least one connection) (పవేటు టెలిఫోన్ (కనీసం ఒక్క ఫోన్ కనెక్షన్)	Public Telephones, community phone, rural phone. (పజా టెలిఫోన్/కమ్యూనిటి ఫోన్/గ్రామీణ ఫోన్	Services	Contd.
(SEWAGER)	(DRNKWATR)	(ELCTRCTY)	(PBLINRNT)	(PRVTELE)	(PBLTELE)	Is the following service currently available at LOCALITY? ఈ క్రింది సదు పాటలో నివసిస్తున్న ప్రజలకు అందు బాటులో ఉన్నాయా? 01=Yes \rightarrow Continue \rightarrow 00=No If NO, SKIP to 3.1.4	3.1.1
(AVLSEWG)	(AVLWATR)	(AVLELCT)	(AVLPBINT)	(AVLPRTPH)	(AVLPBTPH)	When was this service first available? ఈ సదుపాయములు మొదటగా ఎప్పుడు అందుబాటులోకి వచ్చింది? (year) 77=NK	3.1.2
(SRVSEWR)	(SRVWATR)	(SRVELECT)	(SRVINTRN)	(SRVPVTEL)	(SRVPBTEL)	Please tell me whether you think the following services are currently bad, so-so, or good? దయమేసి ఈ క్రింది సదు పాయాలు ప్రస్తుతం బాగా లేవో లేక మాదిరిగా ఉన్నాయా లేక బాగున్నాయా లేవలి? FIELDWORKER: Use a scale of 1 to 3 (1 means the service is bad, 2 so-so, and 3 good) Enter 01-03 77=NK, Go to next service	3.1.3
(SEWR4YR)	(WATR4YR)	(ELECT4YR)	(INTRN4YR)	(PVTEL4YR)	(PBTEL4YR)	Four years ago, were these serices bad soso, or good? నాలుగు సం.ల నుండి ఈ సదుపాయాలు బాగా లేవా, మాదిరగా ఉన్నావా లేదా బాగున్నాయా? FIELDWORKER: Use a scale of 1 to 3 (1 means the service is bad, 2 so-so, and 3 good) Enter 01-03 77=NK, Go to next service 88 = N/A	3.1.3.1
			———— (TIMEINT)		(TIMETELE)	Aproximately how long does it take to go from the center of town to the nearest service, using the most common means of transportation? సర్వసాధారణగా వాడే ద్రయాణ సాధనం చ్వారా పట్టణము యొక్క క్రేందం నుండి అతి దగ్గరి 'సదుపాయం'కి పెళ్ళడానికి సుమారుగా ఎంత సమయం రగా minutes -77=NK	3.1.4
			(TRNSINT)		(TRNSTELE)	What means of transportation is commonly used? సాధారణంగా ఎటువంటి రవాణా సౌకర్యమును ఉపయోగిస్తారు? (Codebox # 2)	3.1.5

27	26	25	24	23	22	21	20	19	18	17	16	
Veterinary Hospital పశువైద్యశాల	Fair Price/PDS Shop చౌకధరల దుకాణము	Regulated Market రెగ్యులేటెడ్ మార్కెట్	Anganwadi (ICDS) అంగన్వాడి	Others : (ఇతరములు)(SPCSERV1)	Primary Agricultural cooperative societies ప్రాథమిక వ్యవసాయ సహకార సంఘాలు	Local government credit/savings schemes స్థానిక ప్రభుత్వం క్రెడిట్/పొదుపు పధకాలు	Other private banks: ఇతర ట్రవేట్ బ్యాంకులు : (SPECBANK)	Nationalised Banks జాతీయ బ్యాంకులు	Professional judge బ్రౌఫెషనల్ జడ్జి	Non Professional judge గ్రామ పెద్ద/కుల పెద్ద నాస్–ప్రొఫెషనల్ జడ్జి	Police Station పోలిస్ స్టేషన్	
(VETHOSP)	(PDSSHOP)	(REGMARK)	(ANGNWAD)	(OTHSERV1)	(AGRICOOP)	(LCLGOVRN)	(OTHRBANK)	(NTLBANK)	(PROGJUDG)	(NONJUDG)	(PLCSTTN)	3.1.1
(AVLVET)	(AVLPDS)	(AVLREGMA)	(AVLANGAN)	(AVLOTHR1)	 (AVLAGRI)	(AVLLCLGV)	(AVLPVBNK)	(AVLNTBNK)	(AVLNONJG)	(AVLNONJG)	(AVLPOLIC)	3.1.2
(SRVVET)	(SRVPDS)	(SRVREGMA)	(SRVANGAN)	(SRVOTH1)	(SRVAGRI)	(SRVGOV)	(SRVOTBNK)	(SRVNTBNK)	(SRVNONPR)	(SRVNONPR)	(SRVPOLC)	3.1.3
(VET4YR)	(PDS4YR)	(REGMA4YR)	(ANGAN4YR)	(OTHI4YR)	(AGRI4YR)	(GOV4YR)	(NOTBNL4YR)	(NTBNK4YR)	(NONPR4YR)	(NONPR4YR)	(POLC4YR)	3.1.3.1
	(TIMERPDS)	(TIMEREGM)	(TIMEANGA)	(TIMEOTH1)	(TIMEAGRI)	(TIMEGOV)	(TIMOTHBK)	(TIMNTABK)	(TIMPROJG)	(TIMNONJG)	 (TIMEPOLC)	3.1.4
(TRNSVET)	(TRNSPDS)	(TRNSREGMA)	(TRNSANGA)	(TRNSOTH1)	(TRNSAGRI)	(TRNSGOV)	(TRNOTHBK)	(TRNNTABK)	(TRNPROJG)	(TRNNONJG)	(TNSPOLC)	3.1.5

CODE BOX # 2 - Means of Transportation

09 = Truck, 10 = Rail, 11 = Boat, 12 = More than one mean of transportation used, 13 = Other(specifiy in the corresponding cell), 77=NK 01 = By foot, 02 = Animal (horse/donkey), 03 =Bicycle, 04=Motorcycle, 05 = Mototaxi/Auto, 06 = Car/Jeep, 07 = Micro, Combi, 08 = Bus,

			3.7.1
	SAY: Which are the most common places where people relieve themselves / do their business / defecate? చెప్పండి : ఈ ప్రాంతంలోని ప్రజలు మల విసర్జన చేయు ప్రదేశములు ఏవి?	do their	Approx. how many houses use this system? సుమారుగా ఎన్ని గృహాలు ఈ సదుపాయాన్ని ఉపయోగించుకుంటున్నారు?
	PLACES	01=Yes, 00=No (go to next line) 77=NK	77=NK
01	Flush toilet/ septic tank within the household	(TOILETIN)	(NUMINTLT)
02	Flush toilet/ septic tank outside the house (communal)	— — (TOILTOUT)	(NUMOUTTL)
03	Pit latrine inside the dwelling, used exclusively by the household	(PITIN)	(NUMINPIT)
04	Pit latrine outside the dwelling, used exclusively by the household	(РІТОՍТ)	(NUMOUTPT)
05	Pit latrine used by any member of the locality	(SHRPIT)	(NUMSHRPT)
06	Hill, open field, bushes	— — (HILLOPEN)	(NUMHILL)
07	River, stream, canal	(RVRTOILT)	(NUMRIVER)
80	Other:(SPECTOLT)	(OTHRTOLT)	(NUMOTHR)
09	Approximately, how many dwellings does LOCALITY have? సుమారుగా ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ఎన్ని గృహాలు ఉన్నాయి?		(NUMDWELL)

3.8		3.8.1	3.8.2
	Source	What are the main places where residents of LOCALITY get their drinking water from?	Four years ago, what were the main places where residents of LOCALITY
	Source	ఈ ప్రాంతంలోని నివాసులు త్రాగు నీటిని పొందే ప్రధాన మార్గాలు ఏమిటి? 01=Yes, 00=No	ర్రంగులు dillikily water ilolli? నాలుగు సం.ల క్రితం ఈ ప్రాంతంలో నివసించేవారు ఏ ప్రధాన మార్గాల నుండి త్రాగునీటిని తెచ్చుకొనేవారు? 01=Yes, 00=No
01	Piped into dwelling/yard/plot (public)	(PIPEDWLL)	(PIPED4YR)
92	Piped water (private, connected to any other water source excluding the public network)	(PIPEWATR)	(PIPEW4YR)
03	Private tubewell	(PRVTTUBE)	(PRVTU4YR)
04	Public fountain/Public Tube Well (Hand Pump)	(PUBFNTN)	(PUBFN4YR)
05	Public Well	(PUBWELL)	(PUBWL4YR)
6	Water truck	(WTRTRUCK)	(WTRTR4YR)
07	Spring/pond/river/stream	(SPRING)	(SPRIN4YR)
80	Water purchased	(РПСНWTR)	(PRCHW4YR)
09	Others:(SPECOTWT)	(ОТНЕRWTR)	(OTWAT4YR)
	Other 4 yrs ago : (SPCOWYR)		

3.0.3	3.0.2	09	8	07	8	05	2	8	8	01	₽	3.9
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date	Others:(SPECGRB)	Used on crop fields – పంటలు పండే పొలాలకు ఉపయోగించడం (ఉదా: దిబ్బలు/పెంటకప్పులు)	Given to clandestine pig feeding businesses చెత్తను పందులను పెంచే వారికి ఇవ్వడం	Buried – చెత్తను పూచ్చదం	Thrown into river/canal, lake నది/కాలువ/సరస్సులలోనికి చెత్తను పడవేయడం	Sent to regulated spaces assigned for garbage dumping చెత్తను పడవేయదానికి నిర్దేశించబడిన (పొంతాలకు చెత్తను పంపడం	Dumped on wasteland (unregulated spots) పనికిరాని ప్రాంతంలో చెత్తను పడవేయడం	Thrown into street - వీధులలో పడవేయడం	Collected through garbage trucks చెత్త పారబోసే ట్రక్కుల ద్వారా సేకరించబడినది	PLACES	
 - - -	(Day) (Month) (Year)	(OTHRGRB)	(CROPFLDS)	(PIGFEED)	(BURIED)	(RIVERGRB)	—— (REGULATE)	(WASTLAND)	(STREET)	(GRBGTRCK)	What are the main places residents of LOCALITY dispose of their garbage? ఈ ప్రాంత నివాసులు చెత్త పదార్ధములను పారవేయు ప్రధాన స్థలాలు ఏవి? 01=Yes, 00=No (if 'No' go to next line)	3.9.1
										(GRBCLCT)	On average, how many days per month is garbage collected? సగటున నెలలో ఎన్ని రోజులు చెత్తను సేకరిస్తారు? 77=NK	3.9.2
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM (INTENDY)	(CMNOTHR)	(CMNCROP)	(CMNPIG)	(CMNBURD)	(CMNRIVER)	(CMNREGLT)	(CMNWSTLN)	(CMNSTRET)	(CMNTRUCK)	Indicate the most common garbage collection methods in order of importance: చెత్తను సేకరించే సాధారణ పద్ధతులను క్రమపద్ధతిలో ప్రాముఖ్యపరంగా వ్రాయండి. 01= most common 02= second most common 03= third most common 00=not one of the most common ones	3.9.3

Programs

3.0.5	3.0.4			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date	neaim lacility and school ్ర బహిగిమునకు జవా సంబంధించిన [పతినిధులు ఉండేటట్లు చూడండి.	[Make sure that among persons answering th	PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION ఈ సెక్షన్కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
		neaim laciilly and scrioolj ఈ విభాగిమునకు జవాబులు చెప్ప వ్యక్తులలో వైద్య సదువాయిము మరియు చాంశాలకు సంబంధించిన ప్రతినిధులు ఉందేటట్లు చూడండి.	[Make sure that among persons answering this section we include the representative of the	(RSID): Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
	(Day) (Month) (Year)	ID3	ID2	ID1
(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	(13AINF3)	(13AINF2)	(13AINF1)

04	4 دو	02 /	01 F	F	ō	3.10 S
National Mid-day Meal Scheme - జాతీయ మధ్యాహ్నభోజన పధకం	Annapurna Scheme - అన్నహ్హార్ణ స్క్రీ	Antyodaya Anna Yojana (AAY) – అంత్యోదయ అన్న యోజన	PDS	Food Assistance Programs	Type of Program	SAY: I would like to ask you about the Programs that are currently operating at LOCALITY? FIELDWORKER: Pay special attention to child and mother's related programs that may fal వెప్పండి: (ట్రస్తుతం ఈ ప్రాంతంలో అమలులో ఉన్న పథకాల గురించి అదగదలచాను. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : 'ఇతర' కేటగిరీలో 'పిల్లలు మరియు తబ్లికి సంబందించిన పథకాలు వచ్చేటట్లు (పత్యేకంగా చూదండి.
(MEALPROG)	(ANNAPROG)	(AAYPROG)	(PDSPROG)		3.10.1 Does this program currently operate at LOCALITY? ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ప్రస్తుతం ఈ పథకం అమలులో ఉన్నదా? 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK	elated programs that n be ప్రత్యేకంగా చూదండి.
(MEALP4YR)	(ANNAP4YR)	(AAYP4YR)	(PDSP4YR)		3.10.2 Was this program operational four years ago? 4 నం.ల క్రితం ఈ పథకం అమలులో ఉండినదా? 00=No, 01=Yes, 77=NK	\LITY? nay fall in the category "others"
					3.10.3 Is the program still operational in the village? ఈ పధకం ప్రస్తుతం జంకను ఈ ప్రాంతంలో అమలులో ఉన్నదా? 00=No, 01=Yes, 77=NK If YES=1, Skip to Next Row	ry "others"
(MEALPSTP)	(ANNAPSTP)	(AAYPSTP)	(PDSPSTP)		3.10.4 If stopped, when did it stop? ఈ పధకం ఆగిపోయినట్లయితే ఎప్పుడు ఆగినది (సంవత్సరమును (వాయండి) (ENTER YEAR)	

(NMBSPSTP)		(NMBSP4YR)	(NMBSPROG)	National Maternity Benefit Scheme (NMBS)	8
(NFBSPSTP)		(NFBSP4YR)	(NFBSPROG)	National Family Benefit Scheme (NFBS)	21
(WIDOPSTP)		(WIDOP4YR)	(WIDOPROG)	Widow/disabled Pension	20
(FFWPSTP)		(FFWP4YR)	(FFWPROG)	Food for work – పనికి ఆహార పధకము	19
				Other Programs - ఇతర పధకములు	
(OTINPSTP)		(OTIN4YR)	(OTINFRP)	Others - ఇతరములు (Specify) : (SPCINFRA)	18
(SOILPSTP)		(SOILP4YR)	(SOILPROG)	Soil & Water Conservation Program (Ex: Silt Application)	17
				Infrastructure Programs	
(OTHEPSTP)		(OTHEP4YR)	(OTHEPROG)	Others - ఇతరములు (Specify) : (SPCOTHE)	16
(SWAJPSTP)		(SWAJP4YR)	(SWAJPROG)	Swajala dhara (Drinking Water) – స్వజల ధార (మంచి నీటి సదుపాయం)	15
(CRSPPSTP)		(CRSPP4YR)	(CRSPPROG)	Central Rural Sanitation Program (CRSP) (ISL)	14
(HILTHPSTP)		(HLTHP4YR)	—— (HLTHPROG)	Health Insurance – ఆరోగృ భీమా	13
				Health Programs – ఆరోగ్య పధకము	
(RESCPSTP)	ļ	(RESCP4YR)	(RESCPROG)	Residential Schools run by Social Welfare departments సాంఘీక సంక్షేమ డిపార్ట్మైంట్ ద్వారా నడిచే గురుకుల పాఠశాలలు	12
(SSAPSTP)	!	(SSAP4YR)	(SSAPROG)	Education Guarantee Scheme under SSA/Alternative School విద్యా హామీ పధకం	⇉
(FREEPSTP)	!	(FREEP4YR)	(FREEPROG)	Free Transport and Free Tuition Fee programme. ఉచిత రవాణా సౌకర్యము మరియు ఉచిత ట్యూషన్ ఫీజు పధకం	10
(OTEDPSTP)		(OTEDP4YR)	(OTEDPROG)	Others - ఇతరములు (Specify): (SPCFDPRO)	09
(ICDSPSTP)	!	(ICDSP4YR)	(ICDSPROG)	Integrated Child Development Services (ICDS) ఐ.సి.డి.యస్. ప్రోగ్రామ్	08
(BOOKPSTP)		(ВООКР4ҮК)	(BOOKPROG)	Free Text-Book – తరగతి పుస్తకాలు ఉచితంగా ఇచ్చుట	07
(RUEDPSTP)	ļ	(RUEDP4YR)	(RUEDPROG)	Rural Education Scholarship - గ్రామీణ విద్యా స్మాలర్ష్మిప్	06
				Education Programs - విద్యా పథకాలు	
3.10.4	3.10.3	3.10.2	3.10.1		

(AGRIPSTP)		(AGRIP4YR)	(AGRIPROG)	Agriculture input subsidy/crop production program	46
(CROPPSTP)		(CROPP4YR)	(CROPPROG)	Crop Insurance	45
(FFDPPSTP)		(FFDPP4YR)	(FFDPPROG)	Fish Farmer Development Program	44
(IDDPPSTP)		(IDDPP4YR)	(IDDPPROG)	Integrated Dairy Development Program	43
(ICDPPSTP)		(ICDPP4YR)	(ICDPPROG)	Integrated Cattle Development Program	42
(IREPPSTP)		(IREPP4YR)	(IREPPROG)	Integrated Rural Energy Program	41
(BIOGPSTP)	——	(BIOGP4YR)	(BIOGPROG)	National Project on Bio-gas development	40
(NREGPSTP)		(NREGP4YR)	(NREGPROG)	National Rural Employment Guarantee Scheme	39
(WLDPPSTP)		(WLDPP4YR)	(WLDPPROG)	Waste Land Development Program	88
(DDPPSTP)		(DDPP4YR)	(DDPPROG)	Desert Development Program	37
(WTSDPSTP)		(WTSDP4YR)	(WTSDPROG)	Watershed (Others)	36
(DPAPPSTP)		(DPAPP4YR)	(DPAPPROG)	Watershed (DPAP)	35
(WDWPSTP)		(WDWP4YR)	(WDWPROG)	Watershed Development Works	34
(FARMPSTP)		(FARMP4YR)	(FARMPROG)	Farmers Clubs	8
(JFMPSTP)		(JFMP4YR)	(JFMPROG)	Joint Forest Management (JFM)	8
(DWACPSTP)		(DWACP4YR)	(DWACPROG)	Development of Women and Child in Rural Areas (DWACRA/DPIP/RPRP) Groups	31
(JGSYPSTP)		(JGSYP4YR)	(JGSYPROG)	Pradhama Manthri Grameena Sadak Yojana	30
(PMRYPSTP)		(PMRYP4YR)	(PMRYPROG)	Prime Minister's Rojgar Yojana (PMRY)	29
(SGSYPSTP)		(SGSYP4YR)	(SGSYPROG)	Swarnajayanti Gram Swarojgar yojana (SGSY)	28
(SGRYPSTP)		(SGRYP4YR)	(SGRYPROG)	Sampoorna Grameena Rozgar Yozana (SGRY))	27
(NOAPPSTP)		(NOAPP4YR)	(NOAPPROG)	National Old Age Pension Scheme (NOAP)	26
(CCSSPSTP)	———	(CCSSP4YR)	(CCSSPROG)	Credit Cum Subsidy Scheme for Rural Housing (CCSSRH)	25
(IAYPSTP)		(IAYP4YR)	(IAYPROG)	Indira Awas Yozana (IAY)	24
(GGPSPSTP)	——	(GGPSP4YR)	(GGPSPROG)	Girl Child Protection Scheme	23
3.10.4	3.10.3	3.10.2	3.10.1		

(APRLPSTP)		(APRLP4YR)	(APRLPROG)	APRLP	63
(APSPPSTP)		(APSPP4YR)	(APSPPROG)	APSP	62
(NCLPPSTP)		(NCLPP4YR)	(NCLPPROG)	National Child Labour Programme	61
(KGBVPSTP)		(KGBVP4YR)	(KGBVPROG)	Kasturba Gandhi Balika Vidhhyalalaya	60
(MINOPSTP)		(MINOP4YR)	(MINOPROG)	Programmes of Minority Corporation	59
(BCCOPSTP)		(ВССОР4ҮН)	(BCCOPROG)	Programmes of BC Corporation	58
(STCOPSTP)		(STCOP4YR)	(STCOPROG)	Programmes of ST Corporation	57
(SCCOPSTP)		(SCCOP4YR)	(SCCOPROG)	Programmes of SC Coporation	56
(SWADPSTP)		(SWADP4YR)	(SWADPROG)	Swadhar Programme (Child Trafficking)	55
(CMEYPSTP)		(CMEYP4YR)	(CMEYPROG)	CMEY / Rajiv Yuva Shakti	54
(CHEYPSTP)		(CHEYP4YR)	(CHEYPROG)	Cheyutha (for Disabled)	53
(FVCPSTP)		(FVCP4YR)	(FVCPROG)	Free veterinary Camps	52
(CLABPSTP)		(CLABP4YR)	(CLABPROG)	Support of bonded and Child Labor	51
(SUBSPSTP)		(SUBSP4YR)	(SUBSPROG)	Subsidy on purchase of Agrl. Machinery	50
(ADARPSTP)		(ADARP4YR)	(ADARPROG)	Adarana	49
(LANDPSTP)	——	(LANDP4YR)	(LANDPROG)	Land Distribution (CLDP / Indira Prabha)	48
(DPADSTP)		(DPADP4YR)	(DPADPROG)	Deepam Padhakam	47
3.10.4	3.10.3	3.10.2	3.10.1		

3.0.7	3.0.6							Question #	3.11
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS / COMMENTS	FIELDWORKER : Write relevant observations / comments in the following box. Write first the number of the question you refer to. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : సంబంధించిన పరిశీలనలను / వ్యాఖ్యానాలను క్రింది జాక్స్ తో ట్రాయండి. ఏ ప్రశ్నను ముందుగా మీరు ట్రాస్తున్నారో ఆ నంబరు వేయండి.
 - - - -	/ / / (Day) (Month) (Year)								ber of the question you refer to. ంబరు వేయండి.
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)								VARIABLE

SECTION 4 - ECONOMY

4.0.1	4.0			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date			PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION ఈ సెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
				(RSID): Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
	(Day) (Month) (Year)	ID3	ID2	ID1
(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	(14INF3)	(14INF2)	(14INF1)

05	94	03	02	01	₽		4.1
To perform post harvest activities	To harvest	To weed out agricultural land	To plant/sow	To prepare the land for agricultural use			SAY: I would like to ask you about the daily wage paid at LOCALITY for several types of work. FIELDWORKER: In the case where farming activities are not performed in the locality, go to question 4.3 చెప్పండి : ఇప్పుడు నేను మిమ్మల్ని ఈ ప్రాంతంలో, వివిధ పనులకు ఇచ్చే రోజు కూలీ గురించిన వివరములు అడుగదలచాను. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : ఒకవేళ ఈ ప్రాంతంలో వ్యవసాయ పనులు జరగపోతే, 4.3 ప్రశ్నకు వెళ్ళండి.
(POSTMALE)	(HRVSMALE)	(WEEDMALE)	(PLNTMALE)	(LNDMALE)	What is the average daily wage a MALE ADULT earns for this type of work? ఈ క్రింది వ్యవసాయ పనికి ఒక పురుషుడు రోజుకి సంపాదించే సగటు రోజు కూలీ ఎంత? -1111= they do not work in that type of job -2222= they are not paid for that -7777=NK	4.1.1	about the daily wage pa se where farming activiti [పాంతంలో, వివిధ పనులకు ఇ: వ్యవసాయ పనులు జరగపోతే,
(MMONPOST)	(MMONHRVS)	(MMONWEED)	(MMONPLNT)	(MMONLAND)	Additional to the monetary wage, does he receive any other benefit? (you can mark more than one option) కూలీ డబ్బులు కాకుండా ఇంకా ఏదైనా లబ్దీ పొందుతున్నారా? (ఒకటి కంటే ఎక్కువ అష్టన్ మార్కు చేయవచ్చు) 00=No 01= Breakfast 02= Lunch 03= A drink(s) 04= A cigarette(s) 05=Coca leaves 06=Other (specify in the corresponding cell)	4.1.2	paid at LOCALITY for: ties are not performec ఇచ్చే రోజు కూలీ గురించిన ఓ 4.3 (చశ్రకు వెళ్ళండి.
(POSTFMLE)	(HRVSFMLE)	(WEEDFMLE)	(PLNTFMLE)	(LNDFMLE)	What is the average daily wage a FEMALE ADULT earns for this type of work? ఈ క్రింది పనికి ఒక ట్రీ సగటున సంపా దించే రోజుకూల్ ఎంత? -1111= they do not work in that type of job -2222= they are not paid for that -7777=NK	4.1.3	several types of work I in the locality, go to c)వరములు అదుగదలచాను.
(FMONPOST)	(FMONHRVS)	(FMONWEED)	(FMONPLNT)	(FMONLAND)	Additional to the monetary wage, does she receive any other benefit? (you can mark more than one option) డబ్బుతోపాటు వారు ఇంకా ఏమైనా లబ్దీ పొందుతున్నారా? 00=No 01= Breakfast 02= Lunch 03= A drink(s) 04= A cigarette(s) 05=Coca leaves 06=Other (specify in the corresponding cell)	4.1.4	question 4.3
(POSTCHLD)	(HRVSCHLD)	(WEEDCHLD)	(PLNTCHLD)	(LNDCHLD)	What is the average daily wage or tip a CHILD receives for helping with this type of activity? ఈ పని చేయడం ద్వారా చిన్న పిల్లవానికి సంపాదించే నగటు రోజు కూలీ లేదా టిప్ ఎంత? -1111= they do not work in that type of job -2222= they are not paid for that -7777=NK	4.1.5	
(CMONPOST)	(CMONHRVS)	(CMONWEED)	(CMONPLNT)	(CMONLAND)	Additional to the monetary transfer, does she (he) receive any other benefit?(you can mark more than one option) కూలీ డబ్బులతోపాటు పిల్ల/ పిల్లవాడు ఇంకే విధంగానైనా లాభం పొందారా? (ఒకటి కంటే ఎక్కువ అష్టన్ మార్క్ చేయవచ్చు) 00=No 01= Breakfast 02= Lunch 03= A candy/candies 04= Coca leaves 05= Other (specify in the corresponding cell)	4.1.6	

					D	4.2	07	06	
						FIELDWORKER: Take note of the local average value of each type of foods, candy, drinks, etc that the worker receives additional to their daily wage (so it is possible to estimate the total value of a whole day of work in the locality). ఫీల్డ్ వర్మం : ఈ ప్రాంతంలో పనివానికి వాని కూలితో అదనంగా దౌరికే తినుబందారాలు, కాండీ, పానీయాలు మొదలైనవి వాటి సగటు ధరలను వ్రాయండి. (అందువల్ల పనివారికి రోజుకి ఖిచ్చితంగా ఎన్ని రూపాయల విలువగల కూలీ ముట్టిందో అంచనా వేయవచ్చు.	Other (specify): (SPECIFY)	To pasture/to put cattle/ sheep or other animals to graze, shepherding	
					Ту	he local average va it is possible to est) కూలితో అదనంగా దొరి ్ని రూపాయల విలువగల	(OTHRMALE)	(PSTRMALE)	4.1.1
					Type of product/ meal	lue of each type of fo imate the total value కే తినుబండారాలు, కాండీ, కూలీ ముట్టిందో అంచనా	(HTONOMM)	(MMONPSTR)	4.1.2
						oods, candy, drinks, e of a whole day of w పానీయాలు మొదలైనవి వా వేయవచ్చు.	(OTHRFMLE)	(PSTRFMLE)	4.1.3
						tc that the worker re ork in the locality). టి సగటు ధరలను (వాయం	(FMONOHR)	(FMONPSTR)	4.1.4
						ceives යි.	(OTHRCHLD)	(PSTRCHLD)	4.1.5
					Average Local Price	VARIABLE	(CMONOTHR)	(CMONPSTR)	4.1.6

							Question #	4.3
							OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS	FIELDWORKER: Write relevant observations/comments on the type of work that children do. Pay special attention to the gender roles in the locality. For example, if girls do not go out from home to work in other farms, but stay at home to help with domestic work only. ఖీల్డ్ వర్మం: చిన్న పిల్లలు చేసే పని గురించి సరియైన పరిశీలనలను / వ్యాఖ్యలను థ్రాయండి. ఈ ప్రాంతపు జాలికల పాత్ర గురించి ప్రత్యేకమైన శ్రద్ధ చూపించండి. ఉదాహరణ: జాలికలు బయటి పొలాల్లో పని చేయడానికి వెళ్ళకుండా, ఇంటి పనులలో సహాయం చేయడానికి ఉండిపోవడం లాంటివి.
								4BLE

88	07	8	9	94	ß	02	9	₽	4.4
Other (SPCWORK4)	Other (specify):(SPCWORK3)	Other (specify):(SPCWORK2)	Other (specify):(SPCWORK1)	Factory worker	Construction worker	Helping at workshops (diverse tasks like painting glass or wood, organizing materials in the workshop, etc)	Laundry (manual clothes washing)		SAY : I would like to ask you about the wages paid at LOCALITY for several types of work. వెప్పండి : ఇప్పుడు నేను మిమ్మల్ని ఈ ప్రాంతంలో రకరకాల పనులకు ఇచ్చే కూలి గురించి కొన్ని ప్రశ్నలు అడగదల్చాను.
		(OTHMALE2)	———— (OTHMALE1)	(FACTMALE)	(CNSTMALE)	(HELPMALE)	(LNDRMALE)	4.4.1 What is the typical daily wage an ADULT MALE earns for this type of work? సాధారణంగా ఒక పురుషునికి ఈపనిపల్ల వచ్చే రోజు కూలి ఎంత? -1111= they do not work in that type of job -2222= they are not paid for that -7777=NK	t LOCALITY for several types of w చ్చే కూలి గురించి కొన్ని ద్రశ్నలు అడగదల్పాన
		(OTHFMLE2)	(OTHFMLE1)	(FACTFMLE)	(CNSTFMLE)	(HELPFMLE)	(LNDRFMLE)	4.4.2 What is the typical daily wage an ADULT FEMALE earns for this type of work? సాధారణంగా ఒక ట్రీకి ఈపని చేయడంవల్ల వచ్చే రోజుకూలి ఎంత? -1111= they do not work in that type of job -2222= they are not paid for that -7777=NK	vork.
(OTHCHLD4)	(OTHCHLD3)	———— (ОТНСНLD2)	———— (ОТНСНLD1)	(FACTCHLD)	(CNSTCHLD)	(HELPCHLD)	(LNDRCHLD)	4.4.3 What is the typical daily wage or tip a CHILD receives for helping with this type of activity? ఈ పని చేయడంద్వారా చిన్న పిల్లవాడు సంపాదించే సగటు కూలీ లేదా టిప్పు ఎంత? -1111= they do not work in that type of job -2222= they are not paid for that -7777=NK	

						Question #	4.5
						OBSERVATIONS / COMMENTS	FIELDWORKER: Write relevant observations/comments on the type of work that children do. Pay special attention to gender differences. For example, if girls do not go out from home to work in market jobs, but stay at home to help with domestic work only, why does this happen? What other types of work do children perform, even when they do not receive any pay for them (helping their parents to break down stones, bricks, etc). Do the children receive any other type of payment (food, etc) instead or additional to the daily wage? If so, specify what type of job (ID) you refer to, and how much that non-monetary payment would cost in the locality. \$\frac{1}{2}\tilde{E} \tilde{\text{SQE}}\$ is some the continuous solution and the continuous states of the continuous st
							B LE

4.8	4.7.1	4.7	4.6.1	4.6
What is the average monthly wage earned by a Municipal / Community Secretary at LOCALITY?77=NK ఈ ప్రాంతంలో మనిసిపాలిటి లేదా కమ్యూనిటిలో సెక్రటరిగా పనిచేసే వ్యక్తి నెలసరి జీతం ఎంత?	What is the average monthly wage earned by a Nurse working at a Public Health Centre at LOCALITY, hired as public official? 77=NK, 88= There is no Public Health Center here ఈ ప్రాంతంతో PHCతో వర్మినెంట్గా నియమింపబడి పనిచేసే నర్సు నెలసరి జీతం ఎంత?	What is the average monthly wage earned by a Nurse working at a Public Health Centre at LOCALITY, hired under temporary contract?77=NK, 88= There is no Public Health Center here ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ప్రాధమిక ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రంలో తాత్మాలికంగా కాంట్రాక్ట్రమీద నియమింపబడి పనిచేసే నర్సు నెలసరి జీతం ఎంత?	What is the average monthly wage earned by a Teacher of a Public Primary School at LOCALITY, hired as public official (stable job)? 77=NK, 88=There is no Primary School here ఈ ప్రాంతంలో శాశ్వతంగా నియమింపబడ్డ ప్రభమ్వ ప్రాధమిక పాఠశాల ఉపాధ్యాయుని నెలసరి జీతం ఎంత?	What is the average monthly wage earned by a Teacher of a Public Primary School at LOCALITY, hired under temporary contract? 77=NK, 88=There is no Primary School here ఈ ప్రాంతంలో పనిచేసే తాత్మాలికంగా నియమింపబడ్డ గవర్నమెంటు ప్రాధమిక స్మూల్ టీచర్ నెల జీతం ఎంత?
SECRTY	NURSPUB	NURSTEMP	ТСНРИВ	ТСНТЕМР

4.0.3	4.0.2							Question #	4.9
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS / COMMENTS	FIELDWORKER : Write relevant observations/comments below : ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : సరిమైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యానాలు (వాయండి.
 - 	/// (Day) (Month) (Year)								
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)								VARIABLE

SECTION 5 - LOCAL PRICES

			Interview begins : Hour	5.0.1
——/——/—— (Day) (Month) (Year)			Interview begins : Date	5.0
ID10				
ID9				
ID8				
ID7				
ID6				
ID5				
ID4				
ID3				
ID2				
iter ID1	iter	(RSID): Code established in Informant Roster Informant రోస్టర్ నుండి కోడ్ భృవీకరించండి	PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION ఈ నెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :	

10	09	08	07		6	G G	94	8	02	01			₹	5
Mebendazol	Amoxicillin	Paracetamol	Oral rehydration salts	HEALTH	Girl's skirt	Boy's pants/ trousers	Girl`s blouse	Boy`s shirt	Shoes	Notebook	EDUCATION		= п ≥	
500mg deworming tablets (internationally manufactured)	250 mg tablet (internationally manufactured)	125 g dispersible tablets (internationally manufactured)	27.5 g sachet WHO, Salvadora		Black, for a 12 year-old girl, Medium quality	Black pants, for a 12 year-old boy, medium quality	White, short sleeve, for a 12 year-old girl, Medium quality	White, short sleeve, for a 12 year-old boy, medium quality	School shoes, for a 12 year-old boy	100 pages				
MEBEUNI	AMOXUNI	PARAUNI	ORALUNI		GRSKUNI	BYPTUNI	GRSHUNI	BYSHUNI	SHOEUNI	NOTEUNI			UNIT	2
MEBEPRC1	AMOXPRC1	PARAPRC1	ORALPRC1		GRSKPRC1	BYPTPRC1	GRSHPRC1	BYSHPRC1	SHOEPRC1	NOTEPRC1		VARIABLE	Price	
MEBEVND1	AMOXVND1	PARAVND1	ORALVND1		GRSKVND1	BYPTVND1	GRSHVND1	BYSHVND1	SHOEVND1	NOTEVND1		VARIABLE	Code VENDOR	VENDOR 1
MEBEINF1	AMOXINF1	PARAINF1	ORALINF1		GRSKINF1	BYPTINF1	GRSHINF1	BYSHINF1	SHOEINF1	NOTEINF1		VARIABLE	Code Informant RSID	
MEBEPRC2	AMOXPRC2	PARAPRC2	ORALPRC2		GRSKPRC2	BYPTPRC2	GRSHPRC2	BYSHPRC2	SHOEPRC2	NOTEPRC2		VARIABLE	Price	
MEBEVND2	AMOXVND2	PARAVND2	ORALVND2		GRSKVND2	BYPTVND2	GRSHVND	BYSHVND2	SHOENVD2	NOTEVND2		VARIABLE	Code VENDOR	VENDOR 2
MEBEINF2	AMOXINF2	PARAINF2	ORALINF2		GRSKINF2	BYPTINF2	GRSHINF2	BYSHINF2	SHOEINF2	NOTEINF2		VARIABLE	Code Informant RSID	
One tablet	One capsule	One tablet	One sachet		One skirt	One Pant	One blouse	One shirt	One pair	One	Standard Unit	VARIABLE		
MEBESTND	AMOXSTND	PARASTND	ORALSTND		GRSKSTND	BYPTSTND	GRSHTND	BYSHTND	SHOESTND	NOTESTND	Price relative to Standard	VARIABLE		

13	21	20		19	18	17	16	15	14	13	12	±	
Kerosene	Detergent (OMO)	Cigarettes (with filter)	OTHERS	Salt	Cooking oil	Sugar (white)	Milk	Nescafe	Coffee/Tea	Pulses	Rice	Vegetables	FOOD
Domestic use	1 cake			Packed, iodized	standard unit	Refined	standard unit	standard size	standard unit	Loose (granel)			
KRSNLUNI	DETGLUNI	CIGRLUNI		SALTLUNI	OILLUNI	SUGRLUNI	MILKLUNI	NESCLUNI	COFFLUNI	PULSLUNI	RICELUNI	VEGLUNI	
KRSNPRC1	DETGPRC1	CIGRPRC1		SALTPRC1	OILPRC1	SUGRPR1	MILKPRC1	NESCPRC1	COFFPRC1	PULSPRC1	RICEPRC1	VEGPRC1	
KRSNVND1	DETGVND1	CIGRVND1		SALTVND1	OILVND1	SUGRVND1	MILKVND1	NESCVND1	COFFVND1	PULSVND1	RICEVND1	VEGND1	
KRSNINF1	DETGINF1	CIGRINF1		SALTINF1	OILINF1	SUGRINF1	MILKINF1	NESCINF1	COFFINF1	PULSINF1	RICEINF1	VEGINF1	
KRSNINF1	DETGINF1	CIGRPRC2		SALTPRC2	OILPRC2	SUGRPRC2	MILKPRC2	NESCPRC2	COFFPRC2	PULSPRC2	RICEPRC2	VEGPRC2	
KRSNVND2	DETGVND2	CIGRVND2		SALTVND2	OILVND2	SUGRVND2	MILKVND2	NESCVND2	COFFVND2	PULSVND2	RICEVND2	VEGVND2	
KRSNINF2	DETGINF2	CIGRINF2		SALTINF2	OILNIF2	SUGRINF2	MILKINF2	NESCINF2	COFFINF2	PULSINF2		VEGINF2	
1 Litre	125 Gms	Pack of 10		1 Kg	1 litre	1 Kg	1 litre	1 kg	1 Kg	1 Kg	1 Kg	1 Kg	
KRSNSTD	DETGSTD	CIRGSTD		SALTSTD	OILSTD	SUGRSTD	MILKSTD	NESCSTD	COFFSTD	PULSSTD	RICESTD	VEGSTD	

CODE BOX #6-VENDOR CODES

01 = Locality shop (private) 06 = Meat market 02 = Locality co-op 07 = Supermarket 03 = Street vendor 05 = Vegetable market 04 = Mobile trader 08 = Department store 09 = Private pharmacy 10 = State pharmacy

11 = State store

12 = Agriculture extension centre

16 = Not available
17 = Other (Specify in the corresponding cell) (VARIABLE)

13 = Agent of fertiliser company

14 = Supplies markets (tubers, vegetables, meta, etc) 15 = Bookstore

8	22	8	02	01	ANMLFDID	ō	5.2
					ITEM	ltem	What are the main food items of animal kind (the main animal protein sources) for a typical (For example, milk, cheese, eggs, chicken, beef meat, pork, lamb/mutton, fish, etc.) సర్వసాధారణంగా ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ఒక కుటుంబం తీసుకొనే మాంసాహారం ఏమిటి? (ఉదా: పాలు, గ్రుడ్లు, కోడిమాంసం, గేగె
					PRICE	Price	nain animal protein source neat, pork, lamb/mutton, fi: హారం ఏమిటి? (ఉదా: పాలు, గ్రుడ్ల
					ACCOUNT	Unit of account 01=kg, 02=unit, 03=litre, 04=Other (Specify in the corresponding cell)	What are the main food items of animal kind (the main animal protein sources) for a typical local family? (For example, milk, cheese, eggs, chicken, beef meat, pork, lamb/mutton, fish, etc.) సర్వసాధారణంగా ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ఒక కుటుంబం తీసుకొనే మాంసాహారం ఏమిటి? (ఉదా: పాలు, గ్రుడ్లు, కోడిమాంసం, గేదెమాంసం, పంది మాంసం, గౌజ్జి మాంసం, చేప)

5.5.5	5.5.4	5.5.3	5.5.2	5.5.1	5.5	5.4	5.3
The transportation cost of bringing 1 quintal of crop to the agricultural market (mandi) after harvest, by lorry / truck కోతలయ్యాక ఒక క్వింటాల్ పంట/ధాన్యంను లారీలో గాని, ట్రక్రలోగాని మార్కెట్కి రవాణా చేయదానికి అయ్యే ఖర్చు	The transportation cost of bringing 1 quintal of crop to the agricultural market (mandi) after harvest, by tractor కోతలయ్యాక ఒక క్వింటాల్ పంట/ధాన్యంను ట్రాక్టర్మీద మార్కెట్ కీసుకొని రావటానికి అయ్యే ఖర్చు	The transportation cost of bringing 1 quintal of crop to the agricultural market (mandi) after harvest, by bullock cart కోతలయ్యాక 1 క్వింటాలు ధాన్యం/పంట ఎడ్లబండి మీద మార్కెట్కు రవాణా చేయదానికి అయ్యే ఖర్చు	1 acre of dry land – 1 ఎకరం మెట్ట భూమి	1 acre of irrigated land - 1 ఎకరం నీటి సాగు భూమి	What is your best estimate of the price of : (ENTER THE COST IN RUPEES) మీ అంచనా (పకారం ఖచ్చితమైన ధర ఎంత ఉంది?	How much would it cost in rupees to rent a tractor for agricultural labour for one hour? వ్యవసాయ పనికి, ట్రాక్టర్ ఒక గంటకు అద్దెకు తెచ్చేందుకు ఎంత ఖర్చు రూపాయిలలో అవుతుంది? (Enter amount in rupees, -77=NK)	How much would it cost in rupees to rent bullocks without an operator for one day? ఒక రోజుకు ఎద్దలను అద్దెకు తెచ్చేందుకు (మనిషి లేకుండా) ఎంత ఖర్చు రూపాయిలలో అవుతుంది? (Enter amount in rupees, -77=NK)
CROPLORR	CROPTRAC	CROPBULL	DRYLAND	IRRILAND		TRACTLAB	BULLOCKS

n O	FIG. 1875 COLUMN		VADIABI E
0.0	ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యానాలు (కిందీ జాక్స్ల్ త్రాయండి.		
Question #	OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS (COMMENTS)		
5.0.2	Interview concludes: Date	/ / (Day) (Month) (Year)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)
5.0.3	Interview concludes: Hour	: :	(INTENDH)

MODULE 2 CHILD-SPECIFIC MODULE SECTION 1 EDUCATIONAL SERVICES (GENERAL)

1.0.1	1.0			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date		Code established in Informant Roster ఇంటర్న్యూ రోస్టర్ నుండి కోడ్ను ధృవీకరించండి	PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్కు సంబంధించి జవాబులు ఇచ్చే వ్యక్తులు
	//	ID3	ID2	ID1
(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	21INF3	21INF2	21INF1

07	66	95	2	8	8	01		₽	=======================================
Public Primary School	Private Preschool	Fe y Alegría - Preschool (Parish – Church Public School)	Govt/NGO/Community supported preschool	Non-formal preschool	Private Nursery	Nursery (either Public, Communal, or supported by a NGO)		ID	FIELD WORKER : Now we will like to ask you about the education available to the people in <u>LOCALITY</u> : ఫీల్ట్ వర్మర్ : మేము ఇప్పుడు మిమ్ములను ఈ (పాంతంలో ఉండే విద్యా సదుపాయాల్ని గురించి అడగదలిచాము.
PBPRY4YR	PRVPR4YR	FAPRE4YR	NONPR4YR	PRNOE4YR	PRVNR4YR	NRSRY4YR	Was there a available in LOCALITY 4 years ago? ఈ స్రాంతంలో 4 సం.ల క్రితం లాదుబాటులో ఉందా? 01=Yes, 00=No, but there is one in a nearby locality 03 = No, and there is no such facility in a nearby locality 77=NK	1.1.1	ou about the educati .ండే విద్యా సదుపాయాల్ని గ
PUBPRMRY	PRVTPRE	FAPRESCH	GOVPRPRE	PRONOEI	PRVTNRSY	NURSERY	currently available in LOCALITY? ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ప్రస్తుతం అందుబాటులో ఉందా? 01=Yes (SKIP to next line) 00=No, but there is one in a nearby locality (go to 1.1.3) 03 = No, and there is no such facility in a nearby locality 77=NK	1.1.2	on available to the p ນຽວລິ అడగదలిచాము.
PBPRYNAM	PRVPRNAM	FAPRENAM	NONPRNAM	PRNOENAM	PRVNRNAM	NRSRYNAM	What is the locality (Town) where the closest educational facility is located? (Name of the locality) విద్యా సదుపాయం ఈ ప్రాంతానికి అందుబాటులో ఉన్న అందుబాటులో ఉన్న పట్టణం/ పాంతం పది?	1.1.3	eople in <u>LOCALIT</u>
PBPRYTIM	PRVPRTIM	FAPRETIM	NONPRTIM	PRNOETIM	PRVNRTIM	NRSRYTIM	Approximately how long does it take to go from the center of LOCALITY to the nearest facility of this type, using the most common means of transportation? Write down No. of minutes. ఈ ప్రాంతం నుండి విద్యా సమపాయం ఉన్న అతి దగ్గరి ప్రాంతంకు సాధారణ రవాణ సౌకర్యాన్ని ఉపయోగింబి సుమారుగా ఎంత సమయం పడుతుంది (నిమిషములలో బ్రాయండి) 77=NK	1.1.4	Κ̈́
PBPRYTRN	PRVPRTRN	FAPRETRN	NONPRTRN	PRNOETRN	PRVNRTRN	NRSRYTRN	What means of transportation is commonly used? సాధారణంగా ఏ రవాణా సౌకర్యాన్ని ఉపయోగిస్తారు? 01 = By foot 02 = Animal (horse/donkey) 03 = Bicycle 04 = Motorcycle 05 = Mototaxi 06 = Car 07 = Micro, Combi 08 = Bus, 09 = Truck 10 = Rail, 11 = Boat 12 = More than one means of transportation used 13 = Other (specifiy in the corresponding cell) 88 = NA, 77=NK	1.1.5	

17	16	15	14	13	12	11	10	09	08
Other (Specify) :	CEOs (Centers for Occupational Education)	University	Private Junior college	Government Junior college	Post-secondary technological institute (Private)	Post-secondary technological institute (Government)	Private Secondary School	Public Secondary School	Private Primary School
OTED4YR	 CEO4YR	UNVTY4YR	PRVJU4YR	GOVJU4YR	PRVTCH4Y	 PSПСН4Y	PRVTSC4Y	PBSEC4YR	PRVPRM4Y
OTEDINST	CEOS	UNVRSTY	PRVJUCOL	GOVJUCOL	PRIVTECH	POSTTECH	PRVTSCND	PUBSEC	PRVTPRMY
OTEDNAM	CEONAM	UNVTYNAM	PRVJUNAM	GOVJUNAM	PRVTCHNM	PSTTCHNM	PRVTSCNM	PBSECNAM	PRVPRMNM
OTEDTIM	CEOTIM	UNVTYTIM	PRVJUTIM	GOVJUTIM	PRVTCHTM	PSTTCHTM	PRVTSCTM	PBSECTIM	PRVPRMTM
OTEDTRN	CEOTRN	UNTYTRN	PRVJUTRN	GOVJUTRN	PRVTCHTR	 PSTTCHTR	PRVTSCTR	PBSECTRN	PRVPRMTR

	1.0.2							Question #		1.2
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS (PRGCMNT)	FIELDWORKER: Write relevant observations/comments in the box below: ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్: సరిమైన	In the past 2 years, has any Literacy Campaign/Program for Adults been implemented at LOCALITY? గత 2 సం.లలో వయోజనుల కోసం ఏదైనా అక్షరాస్యతా కార్బక్రమం/క్యాంపెయిన్ జరిగినదా? 01= Yes, 00=No, 77=NK
::	/ / (Day) (Month) (Year)								సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యానాలు క్రింది బాక్స్త్ వాయండి.	j
VARIABLE	UNVTYTIM VARIABLE UNVTYTIM UNVTYTIM								VARIABLE	LTRCYCMP

SECTION 2 - CHILD DAY CARE SERVICES/ANGANWADI

1. Local / community / or NGO nursery, 2. Private Nursery in the locality, determine the second-best alternative. i.e. choose the Nurser/Anganwadi which receives the highest number of children from the village. FIELDWORKER: If there is more than one Nursery/Anganwadi in the locality, choose the one that receives the highest number of children. If there is no Nursery/Anganwadi

ఫీల్డ్ వర్కర్ : ఒక నర్సరి కంటె, ఆ ప్రాంతంలో, ఎక్కువ వున్నచో, దేనికైతే ఎక్కువమంది పిల్లలున్నారో దానిని ఎంచుకోండి. ఒక్క నర్సరి కూడా లేని పక్షంలో రెండవ ప్రాముఖ్యతనున్న ప్రత్యామ్నాయ సంస్థని ఎంచుకోండి.

2.3.3	2.3.2	2.3.1	2.3	2.2	2.1.1	2.1	2.0.1	2.0			
Health center/ NGO send specialized personnel in nutrition అరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO అరోగ్యకరమైన అహరము (nutrition) గురించి నివుణులైన వైద్య సిబ్బందిని పంపుతారు	Health center/ NGO send a pediatrician to evaluate and cure children ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO పిల్లల్ని పరీక్షించుటకు మరియు రోగ నివారణకు పిల్లల వైద్యనిపుణులను పంపుతారు	Health center/ NGO weigh and measure child to define malnutrition ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO పిల్లల పౌష్టికాహార లోప సంబంధిత బరువుల కొలతలు చూస్తారు	Does this Child Day Care center receive regular support from another institution (educative/health center/NGO/community kitchens/others)? (Eg., every 3 months health center's personnel comes to weigh and to measure the child): ఈ పిల్లల దే కేర్ నెంటర్ మరే ఇతర సంస్థ నుండి అయినా క్రమం తప్పకుండా సహకారం పొందుతోందా? (ఉదా : ప్రతి 3 నెలలకి ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం సిబ్బంది పిల్లల బరువు, కొలతలు చూనే 01=Yes, 00=No	This Child Day Care center is: 01=Public/Municipal, 02=supported by the community, 03=from an NGO of social assistance, 04=Private. 05=from a local company/business, 06=Other (specify):(V/2)	When was it created? (Calendar Year) - ఎప్పుడు అది స్థాపించబడింది?	Write the Name of the Day Care Center: డే కేర్ సెంటర్ పేరు (వాయండి :	Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date			PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): Code established in Informant Roster ఈ సెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
			lealth center/NGO/community kitchens/others)? నెలలకి ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం సిబ్బంది పిల్లల బరువు, కౌలతలు చూసేందుకు వస్తారు?)	Private, (VARIABLE)			 - 	(Day) // (Month) (Year)	ID3	ID2	ID1
			tchens/others)? పవు, కొలతలు చూసేం								
SPECIALZ	PEDITRCT	MALNTRTN	ుదుకు వస్తారు?)	DAYCARE SPCCARE	CYCRCRTD	NAMEDYCR	(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	22INF3	22INF2	22INF1

24	03	02	01	SCHEDID	₽		2.5	2.4	2.3.10	2.3.9	2.3.8	2.3.7	2.3.6	2.3.5	2.3.4
				DAYWEEK	Days of the week Field Worker: Use one line for each range of days. For example, "Monday through Friday", and "Saturday"	2.5.1	FIELDWORKER : Now I would like to ask you about the center's schedule of care ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : నేను మిమ్మల్ని, ఇప్పుడు, సెంటర్ పిల్లలకు సంరక్షణ పని (క్రమం గురించి అడుగుతాను	How much do parents pay per month (per child)? - తల్లిదం[దులు నెలకు ఎంత చెల్లిస్తారు (ఒక పిల్ల/పిల్లవాడికి)?	Other (Specify) – ෂඡරమාභ (බයරිංඛුකා) :	Other (Specify) – ಇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :	Community kitchen/ NGO/ other give food or milk to the children ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO/మరెవరైనా, పిల్లలకు ఆహారం/పాలు పంపుతారు	Health center/ NGO/ other give training to the daycare center´s personnel in nutrition topics ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO/మెరెవనైనా, డే కేర్ సెంటర్ సిబ్బందికి, పౌష్టికాహారానికి (nutrition) సంబంధించిన అంశాలపై శిక్షణ	Health center/ NGO/ other give training to the daycare center´s personnel in early stimulation or other pedagogic topics ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO/మరెవరైనా, పిల్లల ద్రథమ స్పందన లేదా పిల్లల భోధనాపద్ధతుల అంశాలమీద దే కేర్ సెంటర్ సిబ్బందికి శిక్షణ ఇస్తారు	Health center/ NGO/ other give training to the daycare center´s personnel in first aid topics ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO మరెవరైనా ద్రధమ చికిత్సకు సంబంధించిన అంశాలలో దే కేర్ సెంటర్ సిబ్బందికి శిక్షణ ఇస్తారు	Health center/ NGO send psychologist to support the evaluation and treatment of children with emotional/ psychological problems, or in other center responsibilities అరోగ్య కేంద్రం/NGO పిల్లల మనోభావ (పకటన/మానసిక సంబంధించిన సమస్యల్ని అంచనా వేయటానికి మరియు చికిత్సకొరకు, సహకారము కొరకు మానసికవైద్య నిపుణులను పంపుతారు
				HOURSDAY	Hours of care per day Field Worker: Match this report to the corresponding day registered in 2.5.1For example: from 9am to 5pm on "Mondays through Fridays"; and from 9am - 1pm and from 2pm to 6pm on "Saturdays"	2.5.2	care.	ුංහ (ఒక పి <i>ల్ల/</i> పిల్లవాడికి)?	(OTDCSPC2)	(OTDCSPC1)		utrition topics అంశాలపై శిక్షణ ఇస్తారు	early stimulation or other pedagogic topics కేర్ సెంటర్ సిబ్బందికి శిక్షణ ఇస్తారు	first aid topics శిక్షణ ఇస్తారు	t of children with emotional/ ురియు చికిత్సకొరకు, సహకారము కొరకు
					sponding day re Idays through Faturdays"										
					રgistered in ridays"; and			PAYPRMTH	OTHDC2	OTHDC1	NUTRNTN	PRSNLTRN	ERLYSTIM	FIRSTAID	EMOTNAL

700	2.8.3	2.8.2	2.8.1	2.8	2.7.6	2.7.5	2.7.4	2.7.3	2.7.2	2.7.1	2.7	2.6.3	2.6.2	2.6.1	2.6	2.5.3	,
Other native language (specify) - ఇతర ప్రావిక్షాణన (వివర్గింపునుు) :	English – ခဝฏိုသို	Urdu – ఉర్దా	Telugu – తెలుగు	In what language does the Care-taker mother/tutor/teacher talk with children and parents? (you can indicate more than one option) 01=Yes సంరక్షకురాలు/ట్యూటర్/టీచర్ పిల్లలతోను, వారి తల్లిదం(దులతోను ఏ భాషలో మాట్లడతారు? (ఒకదానికంటె ఎక్కువ చెప్పవచ్చు)	Other (specify) – ಇతరములు (ධ්යව්රන්න්නා)SPECPRM2	Other (specify) – ಇඡරකාභ (ධියරිංකුකා) SPECPRM1	Nurse - నర్సు	Psychologist – మానసిక శాస్ట్రవేత్త	Auxiliar - సహాయకురాలు/అయా	Caregiver mother/Tutor/Teacher – తీచర్	Indicate the number of people who work permanently in this Child Day Care Center : పిల్లల సంరక్షణ కేంద్రంలో శాశ్వత ఉద్యోగస్థలు ఎందరో చెప్పండి	Third most important – మూడవ ముఖ్యమైనది	Second most important – రెండవ ముఖ్యమైనది	Most important one - ಅಠಿ ಮುಖ್ಯಮ್ಷನದಿ	Could you tell me what are the three areas that Child Day Care Center staff prioritize (see as the most important ones) (from the most important one and so on) దయచేసి కేర్ నెంటర్ ప్రాముఖ్యనిచ్చే, మూడు విషయాలు చెప్పండి. ముందు అతి ముఖ్యమైనవి చెప్పండి. 01=Health, 02=Language, 03=Socialization, 04=Motor coordination, 05=Nutrition, 06=Posture, 07=Discipline, 08=Emotional state, 09=Other (Specify)	How many months a year is it open? - ఈ డే కేర్ సెంటర్ సంవత్సరంలో ఎన్ని నెలలు తెరచి వుంటుంది?	
				ption) 01=Yes								-			he most importan		
TLKOTHR	TLKENGLI	TLKURDU	TLKTELE	00=No	OTHRPRM2	OTHRPRM1	NURSE	PSYLGIST	AUXILR	CAREGVR		THRIDIMP	SECNDIMP	MOSTIMP	t one and so on):	MONTHS	

														2.9
С	aregiv	er mo	ther/T (ෂయ)		eache	r2	С	aregiv	/er mo	ther/T (පරා)		eache	r 1	Which is th సంరక్షకురాలు/
2.9.14	2.9.13	2.9.12	2.9.11	2.9.10	2.9.9	2.9.8	2.9.7	2.9.6	2.9.5	2.9.4	2.9.3	2.9.2	2.9.1	le Care-taker ట్యూటర్/టీచర్ αౌ
Other (specify) SPECLVL2	NGO training in child care	Public training in child care (to be caregiver mother)	University degree and above	Technical Education/Intermediate	Complete secondary	Complete primary	Other (specify) SPECLVL1	NGO training in child care	Public training in child care (USE,) (to be caregiver mother)	Universitary degree and above	Technical Education/Intermediate	Complete secondary	Complete primary	Which is the Care-taker mother/tutor/teacher level of education? (you can mark more than one option) 01=Yes 00=No సంరక్షకురాలు/ట్యూటర్/టీచర్ యొక్క విద్యాస్థాయి ఏమిటి? (మీరు ఒకదాని కంటె ఎక్కువ ఎంచుకోవచ్చును) 01=Yes, 00=No
LVOTHER2	LVNGOTR2	LBPUBTR2	LVUNIV2	LVTCHED2	LVSCNDR2	LVPRMRY2	LVOTHER1	LVNGOTR1	LVPUBTR1	LVUNIV1	LVTCHED1	LVSCNDR1	LVPRMRY1	

DISABLED		Does this center accept disabled children? – ఈ సెంటర్ వికలాంగులైన పిల్లలను చేర్చుకుంటుందా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to 2.18)77=NK	2.13
OLDEST		The oldest boy/girl is – అతి పెద్ద వయస్సువున్న బాలుదు/బాలిక	2.12.2
YOUNGEST		The youngest boy/girl is – అతి పిన్న వయస్సువున్న బాలుదు/బాలిక	2.12.1
	years old	What is the range of ages of the children currently attending? దాదాపు ఏ వయస్సు పిల్లలు [ప్రస్తుతము హాజరవుతున్నారు?	2.12
NMLMGRLS		Number of girls - జాలికల సంఖ్య	2.11.2
NMLMBOYS		Number of boys – బాలుర సంఖ్య	2.11.1
		How many girls and boys have attended this center in the last month? క్రిందటి నెలలో ఎంతమంది జాలబాలికలు ఈ నెంటర్కి హాజరైనారు?	2.11
OTHRTRN		Other (Specify)VARIABLE	
RLTNSHIP	-	06 = Relationship with parents - తల్లిదం[డులతో సంబంధాలు	
GRPMGMT		05 = Group managment	
HEALTH		04 = Health - అరోగ్యం	
NUTRN		03 = Nutrition - ప్రాప్టికాహారం	
EMTIONL		02 = Emotional/Social development - ఖావ[ప్రకటన/నలుగురిలో కలవటం	
INTLLCTL		01 = Intellectual/Cognitive developmental - (గహించటం/నేర్చుకొనటంలో అభివృద్ధి	
	01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	If yes, in which of the following topics? – ఔమ అయినచో దిగువనీయబడిన వాటిలో ఏ అంశంలో?	2.10.2
STAFFTRN		ln the past 12 months, have those working in Child Day Care Centre (teachers and auxiliary staff) received any training in childhood topics (e.g. early stimulation, child development etc)? గత 12 నెలలుగా, పిల్లల డే కేర్ నెంటర్లో పనివేసే వారెవరైనా (టీచర్ మరియు సహాయక సిబ్బంది) పిల్లల బాల్యానికి సంబంధించిన అంశాలలో శిక్షణ పొందారా? (ఉదా: శిశుప్రధమ స్పందన, పిల్లల అభివృద్ధి మొ.) (ENTER 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK) If no, SKIP TO 2.11	2.10.1

	2.16	2.15.7	2.15.6	2.15.5	2.15.4	2.15.3	2.15.2	2.15.1	2.15	2.14.2	2.14.1	2.14
2.16.2 What kind of special materials? – అవి ఏ రకమైన ప్రత్యేక వస్తువులు?	2.16.1 Does the center have special materials for disabled children? ఈ విద్యాకేంద్రంలో, వికలాంగులైన పిల్లల కోసం ప్రత్యేకమైన వస్తువులు వున్నాయా? 01=Yes, 00=No (If 'No' go to 2.17.1) 77=NK	Others (specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPECDIS3	Others (specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPECDIS2	Others (specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPECDIS1	Disabled in one extremity – పూర్తిగా అవయవ లోపం	Down Syndrome – జన్ముపరమైన ఒక అపక్రమంవల్ల ఏర్పడే శారీరక, మానసిక లోపం	Deaf – බනුරා	Blind – అంధత్వం (గుడ్డి)	What type of disability do these children have? - పిల్లలు ఎటువంటి వికతాంగత కలిగి వున్నారు? 01=Yes, 00=No 77=NK	Number of girls - జాలికల సంఖ్య	Number of boys – బాలుర సంఖ్య	How many disabled girls and boys attend this center? ఎంతమంది వికలాంగులైన బాలజాలికలు ఈ నెంటర్కి హాజరవుతున్నారు?
KNDMTRL	SPCLMTRL	OTHDIS3	OTHDIS2	OTHDIS1	ONEEXTRM	DOWNSYND	DEAF	BLIND		NUMDISGR	NUMDISBY	

2.17	 2.17.1 Has any of the center's staff been trained to assist disabled children? 01=Yes, 00=No (They receive the same care that non-disabled children do) (go to 2.18) సెంటర్ ఉద్యోగులలో ఎవరైనా వికలాంగులైన పిల్లలకు సహాయపడటంలో శిక్షణ పొంది వున్నారా? 01=ఔసు, 00= కాదు (వాళ్ళు అంగవైకల్యము లేని పిల్లలు ఎలాంటి సంరక్షణ పొందుతున్నారో అలాంటిదే పొందుతున్నారు) కాదు అంటే (go to 2.18) 		ASSITDIS
	2.17.2 What special approaches can be applied in this center to disabled children?		DYNMAPPD
2.18	How many of the boys and girls in this center have been here for more than 3 months in the last 12 months? -77=NK గత 12 నెలలుగా, ఎంతమంది జాలబాలికలు 3 నెలలకు మించి ఈ కేంద్రంలో వున్నారు?		
2.18.1	Number of boys - జాలుర సంఖ్య		NM3MBOYS
2.18.2	Number of girls - బాలికల సంఖ్య		NM3MGRLS
2.19	How many of the boys and girls in the center have been here for more than 6 months? -77=NK ఎంతమంది జాల జాలికలు 6 నెలలకు మించి ఈ కేండ్రంలో ప్రన్నారు?		
2.19.1	Number of boys - బాలుర సంఖ్య		MORE6BOY
2.19.2	Number of girls - జాలికల సంఖ్య		MORE6GRL
2.20	What materials and supplies does the center have? 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK ఈ సెంటర్లో ఏ వస్తువులు/సామాగ్రి వున్నాయి?		
2.20.1	Toys – పిల్లల ఆట వస్తువులు		TOYS
2.20.2	Diapers - గోచి గుడ్డలు		DIAPERS
2.20.3	Didactic material/Teaching Material		DIDACTIC
2.20.4	First Aid Kit – ట్రథమచికిత్స పరికరముల సంచి		FIRSTAID
2.20.5	Milk/food for the children – పాలు/అహారము పిల్లల కొరకు		MILKFOOD
2.20.6	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :		ОТНТОҮ1
2.20.7	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : OTHTOY2		ОТНТОҮ2

2.24.8)	2.24.7	2.24.6	2.24.5	2.24.4	2.24.3	2.24.2	2.24.1	2.24	2.23	2.22	2.21.7	2.21.6	2.21.5	2.21.4	2.21.3	2.21.2	2.21.1	2.21
	Emotional state –	Posture – భంగిమ (కూర్చునే, నిలబడే తీరు)	Discipline - క్రమశిక్షణ	Socialization - నలుగురితో కలవటం	Motor Coordination – కాళ్ళు, చేతులు అనుసంధాన విషయంలో	Language – భాష	Nutrition – పోషకాహారం	Health - అరోగ్యం	In which topics did the person in charge of day care seek parent's participation? 00=No, 01=Yes, 77=NK డే కేర్ సెంటర్ ఇన్ఫార్జీ పిల్లల గురించి ఏ అంశాలపై తల్లిదం[డులతో సం(పదించాలనుకుంటాడు?	Has the person in charge of day care organized meetings with parents or have you sought family participation? డే కేర్ సెంటర్ యొక్క ఇన్ఫార్జ్లి (అధికారి) పిల్లల తల్లిదం[దులతో మీటింగ్ ఏర్పాటు చేస్తూ వుంటాదా లేక మీరే తల్లిదం[దులు పాల్గొనాలని అశించారా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to 2.25), 77=NK	Do parents normally send their children clean to the center? - సాధారణంగా తబ్లిదం[దులు వారి పిల్లలను డే కేర్ సెంటర్కి తుథంగా పంపిస్తారా? 00 = Never, 01 = Ocasionally, 02 = Sometimes, 03 = Usually, 04 = Always	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :SPCBRNG2	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :	They do not bring anything - ఏమి తీసుకురారు	Milk/food – పాలు/ఆహారం	Clothes – සස්ස	Diapers - గోచి గుడ్డలు	Toys – పిల్లల ఆటవస్తువులు	What materials or supplies do children typically bring? – సాధారణంగా పిల్లలు తమతో ఏ వస్తువులు స్కూలికి తెస్తారు? 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK
	PRTEMTN	PRTPOST	PRTDISC	PRTSOCLZ	PRTCOORD	PRTLANG	PRTNUTR	PRTHLTH		MEETINGS	CHLCLEAN	OTHBRNG2	OTHBRNG1	NOBRING	BRNGMILK	BRNGCLTH	BRNGDIPR	BRNGTOY	

2.28 How many?	2.27 Is there any othe 01=Yes, 00=No,	2.26 If so, how often? 1=once a week,	2.25 Is the day care of 01=Yes, 00=No
	Is there any other nursery/Anganwadi at LOCALITY? - ఈ గ్రామంతో మరే ఇతర నర్సరీ/అంగస్వాడి అయినా వుందా? 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK If NO, CONCLUDE INTERVIEW.	lf so, how often? – అయినట్, ఎంత తరచుగా దర్శిస్తారు? 1=once a week, 2=twice a month, 3=once a month, 4=very rarely	ls the day care center visited by a supervisor? - సూపర్మైజర్ డే కేర్ సెంటర్ను దర్శించారా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to 2.27), 77=NK
NUMNRSY	OTHRNRSY	HOWOFTEN	SUPVISIT

02	01		ID Coulc aroun ಜಯವೇ (ಅತ್ಯಧಿ:	2.29 2.29.1
		NAMENURS	Could you tell me the name of other nurseries around this area (name the 3 receiving the most children) దయచేసి ఈ గ్రామంలో వున్న ఇతర నర్సరిల పేర్లు చెప్పండి (అత్యధికంగా పిల్లలున్న 3 నర్సరీల పేర్లు చెప్పండి)	
		WHERENURS	Where is it located? అది ఎక్కడ వుంది?	2.29.2
		TYPENURS	What type of nursery is it? అది ఎలాంటి నర్సరీ? 01=Public/Municipal, 02=Community 03=of the NGO of social assistance, 04=Private 05=Other (specify in the corresponding cell) VARIABLE 77=NK	2.29.3

8	07	8	05	04	03	22	01			2.36
Other:SPECSRC	Spring/pond/river/stream	Water truck / Tank	Public Well	Public fountain / Public tube well / Hand pump	Private tubewell	Piped water (private, connected to any other water source excluding the public network)	Piped into dwelling/yard/plot (public)	Source of water నీటి చసతి		Regarding the public utilities available to this Child Day Care/Anganwadi facility: వైల్ట్ కేర్ సెంటర్లో తన్న సౌకర్యాల గురించి :
OTHRSRC	SPRNGWAT	WATTRCK	WELLPUB	FOUNTAIN	TUBEWELL	PIPEWAT	DWLLING	The center's source of water is: సెంటర్కి నీటి వసతి వుంది: 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK If 'No' go to next row	2.36.1	y Care/Anganwadi facility:
ACCOTHR	ACCSPRG	ACCTRCK	ACCWELL	ACCFNT	ACCTUBE	ACCPWTR	ACCDWLL	On average, How many hours per day is there access to water? సుమారుగా రోజుకి ఎన్ని గంటలు సీటి సదుపాయం అందుబాటులో వుంటుంది? (Put '00' if less than half an hour	2.36.2	
WKOTHR	WKSPRG	WKTRCK	WKWELL	WKFNT	WKTUBE	WKPWTR	WKDWLL	How many days per week? వారంలో ఎన్ని రోజులు?	2.36.3	
STSOTHR	STSSPRG	STSTRCK	STSWELL	STSFNT	STSTUBE	STSPWTR	STSDWLL	What is its functioning status? (in terms of whether it works, how clean it is, and so on) అది పనిచేసే తీరు ఏమిటి? (అసలు పనిచేస్తుందా, ఎంత శు(భంగా వుంటుంది) 1=Good, 2=Regular/Average, 3=Bad	2.36.4	

2.37		2.37.1	2.37.2
	Sewage service మురుగు నీరు పోయే సేవలు/సౌలభ్యాలు	Where do public in the center relieve themselves/do their business/defecate? పిల్లలు మల వినర్జన చేయు స్థలము 01=Yes 00=No	What is the functioning status of this service? (in terms of whether it works, how clean it is, and so on) ఆ ఏర్పాటు/సౌలభ్యము ఎంతవరకు పనిచేస్తాయి, ఎంత శుభంగా వుంచుతారు 1=Good
			2=Regular/Average 3=Bad 88=N/A
01	Flush toilet/ septic tank within the institution	TOILTIN	STSTLTIN
02	Flush toilet/ septic tank outside the institution (communal)	TOILOUT	STSTLTO
03	Pit latrine inside the dwelling, used exclusively by the institution	LATRNIN	STSLTRIN
94	Pit latrine outside the dwelling, used exclusively by the institution	LATRNOUT	STSLTROT
S	Pit latrine used by any member of the locality	LATRNANY	STSLTRNY
6	Hill, open field, bushes	—— HILL	STSHILL
07	River, stream, canal	——— RIVER	STSRIVER
80	Other:SPECSEW	OTHRSEW	— STSOTHSW

SECTION 3 - EDUCATIONAL SERVICES (PRESCHOOL, PRIMARY, SECONDARY)

EDUCATIONAL CENTER:

Field Worker: [Select the primary school which receives more children and adolescents (irrespective of public or private)]. The priority for this interview is as follows ఇంటర్వ్యూ ముఖ్యంగా ఈ క్రింది విషయాల గురించి జరుగుతుంది :

- (1) Educational Center with Preschool and Primary Level
- (2) Educational Center with Preschool (but not Primary level)(3) Educational Center with Primary Level (but not Preschool)

ఎంచుకొన్న కేటగిరీలో ఒక నెంటర్ కంటే ఎక్కువ వుంటే, ఏ సెంటర్లో అయితే ఎక్కువ, స్థానిక పిల్లలు వుంటారో, యుక్త వయస్సులు వుంటారో, (ట్రవేటు లేదా ద్రభుత్వ) ఆ సెంటర్ని ఇంటర్వ్యూ నిమిత్తం ఎంచుకోండి. If there is more than one center within the chosen category, select the Educational Center that receives more local children and adolescents (irrespective of public or private)

3.0.1	3.0			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date			PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
				Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
 - - -	//	ID3	ID2	ID1
(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	23INF3	23INF2	23INF1

3.1.4	3.1.3	3.1.2	3.1.1	3.1
Name of the locality where this center is located (in case it is not located at LOCALITY కేంద్రం పున్న ప్రాంతం (ఒకవేళ కేంద్రం పున్నది ఎంచుకొన్న ప్రాంతం కాని పక్షంలో)	Other name (if it is known by a name, different from the official one) ఇంకో పేరు (అధికారిక పేరు) కాకుండా ఇంకో పేరు అయినచో (వాడక భాషలో ఉన్న పేరు)	Educational Center's Number (if it is a Public School) [If available choose online number) విద్యా కేంద్రం యొక్క నంబరు (గవర్నమెంట్ స్మూల్ అయినపో)	Official name - అధికారిక పేరు	Write the Name of the Educational Center - విద్యా కేంద్రం పేరు (బాయండి :
LOCALITY	OTHRNAME	NUMEDUC	OFFCLNM	EDUCCNTR

05	04	03	02	01		ID	3.2
Other: (Specify)SPECPAYM	Upper primary / Secondary	Primary	Special (For Disabled)	Preschool	Instruction Level ఇన్(స్టక్షన్ లెవల్		FIELD WORKER : I would like to ask you about the average yearly expenditure per student : (for ex : average of 5 classes for primary) ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : నేను మిమ్మల్ని సంవత్సరానికి ఒక విద్యార్ధికి సుమారుగా అయ్యే ఖర్చు గురించి అడగదలచుకున్నాను :
ОТНМРАҮМ	SECNDRY	PRIMARY	SPECIAL	PRESCHL	Registration and monthly payment రిజిస్టేషన్ మరియు నెలసరి చెల్లింపు 0000=No payment is required 8888=NA	3.2.1	iverage yearly expenditure మ్య్ ఖర్చు గురించి అడగదలచుకున్నా
APAFAOTH	APAFASEC	APAFAPRI	APAFASPE	APAFAPRE	Parent/Teacher Associations తల్లదం(డుల/టీచర్ల అసోసియేషన్ 0000=No payment is required 8888=NA	3.2.2	per student : (<i>for ex : ave</i> ను :
PUROTHR	PURSEC	PURPRI	PURSPCL	PURPRESC	Purchase of Books, Uniform, and other supplies పుస్తకాలు కొనటం కోసం, యూనిఫాం మరియు ఇతర మస్తువుల కోసం 0000=No payment is required	3.2.3	rage of 5 classes for pri
EXTROTH	EXTRSEC	EXTRPRI	EXTRSPE	EXTRPRE	Extra-ordinary Payments సామాన్యంగా అయ్యే ఖర్చు కాకుండా అనుకోని చెబ్లింపులకు అయ్యే ఖర్చు 0000=No payment is required 8888=NA 7777=NK	3.2.4	mary)

05	94	03	8	01		ō	သ
Other: (Specify)SPCINSTR	Upper primary / Secondary	Primary	Special (For Disabled)	Preschool	Instruction Level		SAY : I would like to ask you about children's attendance schedule. చెప్పండి : మిమ్మల్ని పిల్లల హోజరు క్రమం గురించి అదగదలచుకున్నాను.
HRSOTHR	HRSSECN	HRSPRIM	HRSSPEC	HRSPRESE	On average, how many hours a day do children come to class? రోజులో ఎన్ని గంటలు 88=NA 77=NK	3.3.1	ance schedule.
DYSOTHR	DYSSECN	DYSPRIM	DYSSPEC	DYSPRESC	On average, how many days a month do children come to class? year do children come to class? సంవత్సరములో ఎన్ని నెలలు 88=NA 77=NK 77=NK	3.3.2	
МТНОТНЯ	MTHSECN	MTHPRIM	MTHSPEC	MTHPRESC	On average, how many months a year do children come to class? సంవత్సరములో ఎన్నీ నెలలు 88=NA 77=NK	3.3.3	

3.4.4	3.4.3	3.4.2	3.4.1	3.4
Other (Specify) : SPECEDU	Community	Private	Public	This Educational Center is - ఈ విద్యా కేంద్రం : 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK
OTHEREDU	COMMTY	PRIVATE	PUBLIC	

3.7.5 Other (3.7.4 Upper	3.7.3 Primary	3.7.2 Special	3.7.1 Initial /	3.7 Does t ఈ కేంద్ర 01=Ye	3.6.5 Other (3.6.4 Upper	3.6.3 Primary	3.6.2 Special	3.6.1 Pre-primary	(mm. c	3.6 How m (For ex ණ s්ටේර		. i5ι . i4			
Other (Specify) :	Upper primary / Secondary	y	_	Initial / Pre School	his educational cent ంతో వికలాంగుల్ని కూడా, s 00=No 77=N	Other (Specify) :	Upper primary / Secondary	У	_	mary		How many shifts does this center have, for each instruction le (For example: If there is a day shift and an afternoon shift in F ఈ కేంద్రం ఒక్కోస్టాయిలో ఎన్ని షిఫ్టలలో పనిచేస్తుంది? (ఉదా: ఒకవేళ డే షిఫ్ట్ర మరియు మధ్యాహ్న షిఫ్టులలో ప్రాధమిక స్థాయిలో పనిచేస్తే,	Other (Specify) : How many shifts does this (For example: If there is a o ఈ కేంద్రం ఒక్కొస్థాయిలో ఎన్ని షిహ్హ (ఉదా: ఒకవేళ డే పిష్ట మరియు మ	Upper primary / Secondary Other (Specify) : How many shifts does this (For example: If there is a c ఈ కేంద్రం ఒక్కోస్థాయిలో ఎన్ని పిత్మ (ఉదా: ఒకవేళ దే పిప్ట మరియు మ	y primary / Secondary Specify) : any shifts does this (ample: If there is a ం ఒక్కొస్థాయిలో ఎన్ని పిస్ట కవేళ డే పిస్ట మరియు మ	y primary / Secondary (Specify) : any shifts does this (ample: If there is a ం ఒక్కొస్థాయిలో ఎన్ని షిస్ట కవేళ దే పిస్ట మరియు మ	ool // // Specify): Speciffy): Speciffy): Speciffy): Speciffy): Speciffy): Speciffy): Speciffy)
					ter accept disabled ఈ క్రిందనీయబడిన విద IK (If the answer is							center have, for ea day shift and an af ్మలలో పనిచేస్తుంది? వ్యాహ్న పిప్టులలో ప్రాధవి	center have, for ea day shift and an af yలలో పనిచేస్తుంది? ధ్యాహ్న పిప్లులలో ప్రాధవి	/ center have, for ea day shift and an af స్ట్రీలలో పనిచేస్తుంది? ంధ్యాహ్న పిప్ట్రీలలో ప్రాధవి	/ center have, for ea day shift and an af gలలో పనిచేస్తుంది?	/ center have, for e: day shift and an af gలలో పనిచేస్తుంది? ధ్యాహ్న షిప్లలలో ప్రాధవి	/ center have, for eaday shift and an af
_ SPCDSLVL					Does this educational center accept disabled students in the following instruction level? ఈ కేంద్రంలో వికలాంగుల్ని కూడా, ఈ క్రిందనీయబడిన విద్యాస్తాయిలలో విద్యాస్థలుగా అంగీకరిస్తారా? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK (If the answer is NO for every level, go to question 3.12)	_SPECSHFT						How many shifts does this center have, for each instruction level? (For example: If there is a day shift and an afternoon shift in Primary Level, mark "02" in 3. ఈ కేంద్రం ఒక్కోస్టాయిలో ఎన్ని షిఫ్టలలో మనిచేస్తుంది? (ఉదా: ఒకవేళ దే షిఫ్ట మరియు మధ్యాహ్న షిఫ్టలలో (పాధమిక స్థాయిలో పనివేస్తే, 3.6.3లో '02' అని మార్కు చెయ్యండి	_ SPECINS ach instruction level? fternoon shift in Primary Level, mark "02" మక స్థాయిలో పనిచేస్తే, 3.6.3లో '02' అని మార్కు చెద	_ SPECINS ach instruction level? fternoon shift in Primary Level, mark "02" మక స్థాయిలో పనిచేస్తే, 3.6.3లో '02' అని మార్కు చెద	_ SPECINS _ SPECINS ach instruction level? fternoon shift in Primary Level, mark "02"	_ SPECINS ach instruction level? fternoon shift in Primary Level, mark "02"	_ SPECINS _ SPECINS ach instruction level? fternoon shift in Primary Level, mark "02"
					17?							in 3.6.3) 01 = One shift 02 = Two shifts	6.3)	6.3)	6.3)	6.3)	6.3)
DISOTHR	DISSECND	DISPRMY	DISSPCL	DISINTL		SHFTOTHR	SHFTSECD	SHFTPRMY	SHFTSPCL	SHFTINTL			INSOTHER	INSSECND	INSPRMRY INSSECND INSOTHER	INSSPECL INSPRMRY INSSECND INSOTHER	INSPRESC INSSPECL INSPRMRY INSSECND INSOTHER

3.12.4	3.12.3	3.12.2	3.12.1	3.12	3.11		3.10	3.9.7	3.9.6	3.9.5	3.9.4	3.9.3	3.9.2	3.9.1	3.9	3.8.2	3.8.1	3.8
Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPECKIND	One teacher per grade – යම් ඕන්රා යම් ලියි	Two or more teachers, each with several grades in the same classroom (multigrade, several teachers) ఇద్దరు లేక ఎక్కువ టీచర్స్, ఒకే ఒక టీచరు గాని, రూమ్లో ఎక్కువ తరగతులను నిర్వహించడం	One teacher for all grades (multigrade, one teacher) – ఒకే టీచర్ అన్ని గ్రోడ్స్ (స్థాయిలు) బోధిస్తారు	What kind of educational center is this center? - ఈ విద్యాకేంద్రం ఎలాంటిది? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	Has any of the center's staff been trained to take care of disabled students? (receive the same treatment as the non-disabled students do) వికతాంగులైన విద్యార్ధుల సంరక్షణార్ధం ఈ కేండ్రపు బోధనా సిబ్బందిలో ఎవరైనా శిక్షణ పొంది పున్నారా? (వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధులు కూడా అందరితో సమంగా చూస్తారు)	3.10.2 What kind of special materials? – అవి ఏరకమైన (ప్రత్యేక వస్తువులు?	3.10.1 Does the center have special materials for disabled students? వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధల కోసం ఈ కేంద్రం ప్రత్యేమైన వస్తువులు కలిగి వుందా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to question. 3.11) 77=NK	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :SPCDIS1	Disabled in one extremity - ఒక అవయవం పూర్తిగా పనిచేయకపోవటం	Down Syndrome – జన్యుపరమైన ఒక అసక్రమం శారీరక మానసిక వైకల్యానికి దారి తీసేది	Deaf - వెన్రదు	Blind – රුදි	What type of disability do these children/adolescents have? పిల్లలు మరియు యుక్త వయస్ములలో ఏ రకమైన అంగవైకల్యం వుంది?	Number of girls - జాలికల సంఖ్య	Number of boys – జాలుర సంఖ్య	Currently, how many disabled students attend this school? - ప్రస్తుతం ఎంతమంది వికాలంగులైన విద్యార్ధులు స్కూటకి హాజరవుతున్నారు?
					01=Yes 00=No										01=Yes, 00=No 77=NK			
OTHRKND	ONEPERGR	20RMORE	ONE4ALL		TRAINED	KINDMT	SPCLMT	DISOTHR3	DISOTHR2	DISOTHR1	DSONEEXT	DWNSYNDR	DSDEAF	DSBLIND		NMDISGRL	NMDISBOY	

3.15	3.14.4	3.14.3	3.14.2	3.14.1	3.14	3.13.4	3.13.3	3.13.2	3.13.1	3.13
When did this center start operating (year)? – ఈ విద్యాకేంద్రం ఎప్పుడు పనిచెద్యుటం [ప్రారంభించిన (సంవత్సరము)?	Other native language (Specify): SPECSTU	English	Urdu	Telugu	In what language do students speak with each other at school (during breaks, when playing)? స్కూల్లో పిల్లలు ఏ భాషల్లో ఒకరితో ఒకరు సంభాషించుకుంటారు? (విరామ సమయంలో, అటలాదుకునేట్పుదు)? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	Other native language (Specify) :SPECSPK	English	Urdu	Telugu	In what language do the teachers teach? (you can choose more than one option) ఏ భాషలో టీచర్ బోధిస్తారు? (ఒకేదాని కంటే ఎక్కువ కూడా రాయవచ్చు)
										01=Yes 00=No 77=NK
STARTOR	STUOTHR	STUENGLI	STUURDU	STUTELEG		SPKOTHR	SPKENGLI	SPKURDU	SPKTELEG	

02	으		3.16
Upper primary / Secondary	Primary	Instruction Level ఇన్స్టక్షనల్ లెవల్	SAY : Now, I would like to ask you about students' performance last year (2005-06) చెప్పండి : ఇప్పుడు మిమ్మల్ని క్రితం సంవత్సరము (2005)లో విద్యార్ధుల ప్రావీణ్యత గురించి అడుగుతాను
SECDROP	PRIDROP	3.16.1 Last year, what was the % of students dropping out school? ప్రాయీన సంవత్సరము ఎంత % పిల్లలు స్యూలులో చేరి మధ్యలో మానివేశారు? 88=NA, 77=NK) last year (2005-06) ురించి అడుగుతాను
SECREP	PRIMREP	3.16.2 Last year, what was the repetition rate? క్రితం సంవత్సరము ఎంతమంది చదివినవారే అదే తరగతి చదివారు? (%లో (వాయండి) 88=NA, 77=NK	

05	04	ස	22	01			₽	3.17
					NAMELOC	Write the name of the locality the students come from (other than the sample village) విద్యార్ధులు ఏ గ్రామం నుండి వస్తున్నారో చెప్పండి	3.17.1	Areas of Influence of this educational center ఈ కేంద్రం ద్రభావితం చేసిన ద్రదేశాలు
					CODELOC	Code of the locality లాకాలిటీ కోడ్ (Code Box #7)	3.17.2	SAY: Could you te (rank the localities : చెప్పండి : ఎక్కువ మంది పేరు బ్రాసి తరువాత తక్క
					ROUTEACC	Code of the route of access రూట్ యాక్సెస్ కోడ్ (Code Box #8)	3.17.3	SAY: Could you tell me the localities whe (rank the localities from the most importar చెప్పండి : ఎక్కువ మంది విద్యార్ధులు ఏ ప్రాంతాల నుండి పేరు (వారుండి
					TRANSPOR	What is the means of transportation most used by students to get to school? స్మూలు చేరడానికి ఎక్కువగా వాడే రవాణా సాధనం ఏది? (Code Box #2) 77=NK	3.17.4	SAY : Could you tell me the localities where most of the students come from (live in)? (rank the localities from the most important to the least important) వెప్పండి : ఎక్కువ మంది విద్యార్థులు ఏ ప్రాంతాల నుండి వస్తున్నారో దయచేసి చెప్పగలరా? ముందుగా అతి ప్రాముఖ్యమైన ప్రాంతం పేరు (వాసి తరువాత తక్కువ ముఖ్యమైన పేరు (వాయండి
					TIMESCHL	Approximately, how long does it take for the students to arrive to school everyday? (in minutes) సుమారుగా, ప్రతిరోజూ విద్యార్ధులు స్మూలు చేరడానికి ఎంతకాలం పడుతుంది? (నిమిషాలలో)	3.17.5	rom (live in)? మగా అతి (ప్రాముఖ్యమైన (ప్రాంతం

CODE BOX #7 - Locality

01=Town,
02=Village,
03=Annex/Hamlet of village,
04=Peasants' Community,
05=UA-CAP,
06=Other_____

CODE BOX #8 - Route of acces

01= Paved road or unpaved-engineered earth road
02= Motorized unpaved roads/tracks
03= Non motorizad unpaved roads/track
04= River/lake
05= Other

CODE BOX #2 - Means of Transportation

01=By foot 02=Animal (horse donkey 03=Bicycle 04=Motorcycle 05=Motortaxi 06=Car 07=Micro, Combi 08=Bus 09=Truck 10=Rail 11=Boat 12=More than one mean of transportation used 13=Other(specifiy in the corresponding cell) 77=NK

3.19.4	3.19.3	3.19.2	3.19.1	3.19	3.18.4	3.18.3	3.18.2	3.18.1	3.18
Other, specifySPECADVC	How to encourage children to obey their orders? పిల్లలు, పెద్దలు అధికారపూర్వకంగా చెప్పిన పనులను ఎలా అమలు చేయాలో (ఫ్రోత్సహించడం	How to encourage children to help out with households´ tasks? పిల్లలు ఇంట్లో తమ పనులు తాము చేసికోవటంలో ఎలా (పోత్సహించాలి?	How to encourage children to do their homework? హోమ్వర్కు చేయడంలో పిల్లల్ని ఎలా (ప్రోత్సహించాలి?	Has the principal or a school teacher held individual sessions with the students´ parents to give them advice/suggestions about the following topics: ఈ క్రింది విషయాలపై పిల్లల తల్లిదం(డులకు సలహా/మాచనలిచ్చేటందుకు, స్మూలు టీచర్గాని, థ్రిన్సివల్ గాని (పత్యేకమైన క్లాసులు నిర్వహించారా?	Other, specify SPECWKSH	How to encourage children to obey their orders? పిల్లలు పెద్దలు చెప్పిన మాటల్ని అమలు ఎలా చేయాలో చెప్పుతూ (పోత్సహించడం	How to encourage children to help out with households´ tasks? పిల్లలు ఇంట్లో తమ పనులు తాను ఎలా చేసుకోవాలో/చేసుకోవడంలో స్టోత్సహించడం	How to encourage children to do their homework? హోమ్ వర్క్ చెయ్యదంలో పిల్లల్ని ఎలా ట్రోత్సహించాలి?	Has the principal or a school teacher organized workshops with parents to give advice/suggestions about the following topics: ఈ క్రింది విషయాల గురించి తల్లిదం(దులకి సలహా/నూచనలు ఇచ్చేటందుకు, స్మూలు (ఫిన్సిపల్గాని, టీచర్ గాని, వర్క్ష్ ఫిమైనా ఆర్గనైజ్ చేసి వున్నారా?
				01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK					(ENTER 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK)
ADVOTHR	ADVCORDR	ADVCTASK	ADVCHOME		WKSHOTHR	WKSHORDR	WKSHTASK	WKSHHOME	

Young Lives - Context Instrument 2006 - India

3.0.3	3.0.2							Question #	3.20
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS / COMMENTS (COMMENTS)	FIELDWORKER : Write relevant observations/comments in the box below. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యానాలు (వాయండి.
:	/ / / (Day) (Month) (Year)								
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTBEGM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)								VARIABLE

following interview (you will need to choose the most informed person on Preschool Level topics). Additional Questions for Preschool Level FIELD WORKER: If this educational center does not have Preschool level, conclude with this interview and proceed with the Observation Guide. Otherwise, proceed with the

ఫీల్డ్ చర్మర్ : ఈ విద్యా కేంద్రంలో ట్రీ–స్మూల్ స్థాయి లేనట్లయితే, ఈ ఇంటర్వ్యూ ఇంతటితో ముగించి పరిశీలనల సూచికి సాగిపోండి. అలాకాని పక్షంలో ఈ క్రింది ఇంటర్వ్యూ కోసం ఉపక్రమించండి. మీరు ట్రీ–స్మూబు స్థాయి అంశాలన్నీ బాగా తెలిసిన వ్యక్తిని ఎంచుకోండి.

3.0.5	3.0.4			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date			PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
				Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
	//	ID3	ID2	ID1
(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	23PINF3	23PINF2	23PINF1

	3.24.1 Nu	3.24 C _L	3.23 Do	3.22.2 Nu	3. 22.1 Nu	3.22 Cu	3.21.2 Th	3.21.1 Th	3.21 W
Number of girls - జాలికల సంఖ్య :	Number of boys - బాలుర సంఖ్య :	Currently, how many disabled boys and girls attend Preschool? - [పస్తుతము ఎంతమంది వికలాంగులైన జాల జాలికలు హాజరవుతున్నారు?	Does this level accept disabled students? - ఈ స్థాయిలో వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్థుల్ని చేర్చుకొంటారా? 01=Yes,00=No(go to 327), 77=NK	Number of girls - జాలికల సంఖ్య :	Number of boys – జాలుర సంఖ్య :	Currently, how many boys and girls attend Preschool? - [ట్రస్తుతము ఎంతమంది బాల బాలికలు [శ్రీ–స్కూల్కి హాజరవుతున్నారు?	The oldest boy/girl is - అతి పెద్ద వయస్సున్న బాలుడు/బాలిక	The youngest boy/girl is 🕒 అతి పిన్న వయస్సున్న బాలుదు/బాలిక	What is the range of ages of the children attending Preschool at this center?
									(years old)
NMDISGPS	NMDISBPS		ACCPTDIS	NMGRLPRE	NMBOYPRE		OLDKID	YNGKID	

3.28.5	3.28.4	3.28.3	3.28.2	3.28.1	3.28		3.27		3.26	3.25.7	3.25.6	3.25.5	3.25.4	3.25.3	3.25.2	3.25.1	3.25
Milk/food for the children – పాలు/ఆహారం (పిల్లల కౌరకు)	First Aid Kit – ప్రధమ చికిత్స సామాగ్రి	Didactic material / Teaching Material	Diapers - గోచి గుడ్డలు	Toys – ఆట వస్తువులు	What materials and supplies does the center have? - ఈ కేంద్రంలో ఏ వస్తువులు మరియు సామాగ్ర 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	3.27.2 What special approaches can be applied in this center to disabled children? ఈ సెంటర్లో వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధుల నిమిత్తం ఏ విధమైన (ప్రత్యేక చర్ధతులు ఆచరించగలరు?	3.27.1 Has any of the center's staff been trained to take care of disabled children? 01=Yes, 00=No (They receive the same care that non-disabled children do) (go to 3.28) సెంటర్లోని వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధుల సంరక్షణార్ధం, ఈ స్మూల్ సిబ్బందిలో ఎవరైనా శిక్షణ పొంది పున్నారా? 01=అవును, 00=కాదు (వారు వికలాంగులు కాని విద్యార్ధులెంత సంరక్షణ పొందుచున్నారో అంతే పొందుచున్నారు) (go to	3.26.2 What kind of special materials? (అవి ఎలాంటి వస్తువులు?	3.26.1 Do you have special materials for disabled children? వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధుల కొరకు మీ దగ్గర ప్రత్యేకమైన వస్తువులు వున్నాయా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to 3.27), 77=NK	Others (Specify) – ඉණ්රකාභ (බික්රීටේකුකා) : ද	Others (Specify) – ඉම්රකාභ (බික්රීටේකුකා) : ද	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : క	Disabled in one extremity - ఒక అవయవం హృర్తిగా లోపించటం	Down Syndrome – జన్యుపరమైన ఒక లోపం	Deaf – చెవ్రడు	Blind – පසු	What type of disability do these children have? - ఈ పిల్లలకున్న వికలాంగత ఎలాంటిది? 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK
-					ు సామాగ్రి వున్నాయి?		3.28)			SPDISPS3	SPDISPS2	SPDISPS1					
HAVEMILK	HAVEFRST	HAVEMTRL	HAVEDIPR	HAVETOYS		SPCLAPPR	TRNDSTFF	KNDMTPRE	SMTRLPRE	OTDISPS3	OTDISPS2	OTDISPS1	ONEEXTPS	DWNSYNPS	DEAFPS	BLINDPS	

3.31.2	3.31.1	3.31	3.30.3	3.30.2	3.30.1	3.30	3.29.8	3.29.7	3.29.6	3.29.5	3.29.4	3.29.3	3.29.2	3.29.1	3.29	3.28.7	3.28.6
Teaching Assistant	Tutor/Teacher	Indicate the number of people who work as permanent staff at Preschool: ప్రీ-స్మూల్లో ఎంతమంది శాశ్వత సిబ్బందిగా పనిచేస్తున్నారో (వాయండి	Third most important – మూడవ ముఖ్యమైనది	Second most important - రెండవ ముఖ్యమైనది	Most important one – అతి ముఖ్యమైనది	Could you tell me what are the three areas that Preschool staff prioritize (see as the most important ones)? (rank them from the most important one and on) (క్రీ-స్కూల్ సిబ్బంది ముఖ్యమ అనుకునే మూడు అంశాల గురించి తెలియచేయగలరా? (అవి అతి ముఖ్యమైనవిగా చూడండి) ముందుగా అతి ముఖ్యమైనవి, తరువాత రెండోది అలా) 01=Health 02=Language 03=Socialization 04=Motor coordination 05=Nutrition 06=Intellectual development 07=Posture 08=Discipline 09=Emotional state 10=Other (Specify)	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :	Others (Specify) – කුඡරණාපා (ධික්රිටනුණා) : SPCBRPR1	They do not bring anything – వారు తమతో ఏమి తీసుకురారు	Food - ఆహారం	Clothes to change – మార్చుకొనేందుకు బట్టలు	Diapers	Notebook/pencils - నోట్ బుక్స్/పెన్సీల్సు	Toys – ఆట వస్తువులు	What materials or supplies do children typically bring? (you can choose more than one option) సాధారణగా పిల్లలు ఏ వస్తువులు, సామాగ్రి తమతో స్మూలుకి తెస్తారు? (మీరు ఒకదానికంటె ఎక్కువ ఎంచుకోవచ్చును) 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPCHAVE2	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPCHAVE1
NUMASST	NUMTUTR		THDIMPRE	SECIMPRE	MIMPPRE		BRPROTH2	BRPROTH1	NOBRPR	BRPRFOOD	BRPRCLTH	BRPRDIPR	BRPRNOTE	BRPRTOYS		HAVEOTH2	HAVEOTH1

							3.33.2	3.33.1	3.32.6	3.32.5	3.32.4	3.32.3	3.32.2	3.32.1	3.32	3.31.6	3.31.5	3.31.4	3.31.3
Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : PRESPTOP	06 = Relationship with parents - తల్లిదం(దులతో పిల్లల సంబంధాలు	05 = Group managment	04 = Health - అరోగ్యం	03 = Nutrition - పోషకాహారం	02 = Emotional/Social development - సాంఘిక అభివృద్ధి	01 = Intellectual/Cognitive developmental - మానసిక/గ్రహింపు అభివృద్ధి	lf yes, in which of the following topics? ఔను అని మీ సమాధానము అయినచో ఈ క్రింది అంశాలలో దేనితో?	In the past 12 months, have those working in Preschool (teachers and auxiliary staff) received any training in childhood topics (e.g. early stimulation, child development etc)? గత 12 నెలలుగా ట్రీ-స్కూల్లో పని చేస్తున్నవారిలో టీచరుగాని, సహాయ సిబ్బందిగాని పిల్లల జాల్యానికి సంబంధించిన అంశాలలో శిక్షణ పొంచారా? (ఉదా: పిల్లలో ప్రధమ స్పందన, జాలల అభివృద్ధి మొదలైనవి) (ENTER 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK) If no, skip to 3.34	Others (Specify) - ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPCLVL	University degree and above	Pedagogical (non-university) degree	Complete secondary	Complete primary	Less than Complete primary	How many Tutor(s)/Teacher(s) have (at most) the following education level? ఎంతమంది ట్యాటర్స్/టీచర్స్ ఈ (కింది విద్యాస్థాయిని కలిగివున్నారు?	Others (Specify) - ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPCSTF2	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPCSTF1	Nurse	Psychologist
							01=Yes, 00=No 77=NK												
SGHTPRTC	PREOTTOP	PRERLWP	PREGRPMG	PREHLTH	PRENUTRN	PREEMOTN	PRECOGDE	СНLDТОРС	CMPLOTH	CMPULNIV	CMPLPEDA	CMPLSEC	CMPLPRIM	LESSTHAN		NUMSTF2	NUMSTF1	NUMNRSE	NUMPSYCH

3.35.9	3.35.8	3.35.7	3.35.6	3.35.5	3.35.4	3.35.3	3.35.2	3.35.1	3.35	3.34
Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPCPRTC	Emotional state	Intellectual development	Discipline – క్రమశిక్షణ	Socialization - నలుగురితో కలవటం	Motor coordination - కండల కదలిక	Language - భాష	Nutrition - పోషకాహారం	Health - ఆరోగ్యం	In which topics have the Tutor(s)/Teacher(s) sought parent's participation? ఈ క్రింది అంశాలలో దేనిని గురించి ట్యాటం/టీచర్ తల్లిదం[దులతో పాలుపంచుకొన్నారు? (సలహాలడిగేవారు) 01=Yes 00=No	Have the Tutor(s)/Teacher(s) held meetings with parents or sought family participation? ట్యూటర్స్/టీచర్ కాని పిల్లల కుటుంబాలతో సమావేశాలు నిర్వర్తించటంకాని, వారి సలహాలనుకాని కోరారా? 01=Yes 00=No (go to 3.36) 77=NK
OTHRPRTC	EMTNPRTC	INTLPRTC	DSCPPRTC	SOCLPRTC	MOTRPRTC	LANGPRTC	NUTRPRTC	HLTHPRTC		SGHTPRTC

3.0.7	3.0.6							Question #	3.36
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS / COMMENTS (COMMENTS)	FIELDWORKER: Write relevant observations/comments in the box below. Write in the question number that corresponds to the comment in the left-hand column. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యానాలు ఈ క్రింది జాక్స్ తో ట్రాయండి. మీ వ్యాఖ్య ఏ ట్రశ్నకు సంబంధించిందో దాని నంబరు ఎడమ చేతి కాలంలో ట్రాయండి.
:	/ / (Day) (Month) (Year)								umber that corresponds ఎడమ చేతి కాలంలో (వాయండి.
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)								VARIABLE

3.39.6	3.39.5	3.39.4	3.39.3	3.39.2	3.39.1	3.39	3.38	3.37	FIELD W
Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :	Poor distribution of space – స్థలము చాల తక్కువ వుంది	Inappropriate ventilation - గాలి వచ్చేవీలు చాలినంత లేదు	Inappropriate lighting – వెలుతురు సరిగా లేదు	Insufficient space – స్థలం సరిగా లేదు/విశాలంగా లేదు	Appropriate - సరిగా వుంది	In which condition is the building where the center functions? – ఈ భవనం తన్న పరిస్థితి ఎలా తుంది? 01=\	Indicate the preservation status of the building ఈ భవనాన్ని ఎంత జాగా వుంచారో చెప్పండి 01 = Good, 02 = Regular, 03 = Damaged	What is the wall´s material of the center building? ఈ విద్యా కేంద్ర భవనపు గోడలు ఏ పద్ధారంతో నిర్మించారు? 01 = Mud, 02 = Bamboo/grass/Average, 03 = Wood, 04 = Brick/concrete, 05 = Other (Specify)	FIELD WORKER : Observation Guide - పరిశీలన సూచి (about the Educational Center)
						01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK			
OTHRCNDT	PRSPACE	INAPVENT	INAPLGHT	INSUFF	APPRPR	· \f	STSBLDG	WALLMTRL SPECWALL	

3.40	FIELD WORKER: Regarding the public utilities available to this Education Center ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : ఈ సెంటర్లో వుండే స్రజా సౌలభ్యాలు/సౌకర్యాల గురించి :	lable to this Education	Center		
₽		3.40.1	3.40.2	3.40.3	3.40.4
	Source of water నీటి వసతి	The center source of water is: ఈ నెంటర్కి నీటి వసతి వుంది: 01=Yes, 00=No 77=NK If 'No' to to next row	On average, How many hours per day there is access to water? 00=less than ½ hour సుమారుగా రోజుకి ఎన్ని గంటలు మీకు నీళ్ళు అందుబాటులో వుంటాయి?	How many days per week? వారంలో ఎన్ని రోజులు	What is its functioning status? (in terms of whether it works, how clean it is, etc.) సీటి సరఫరా పనిచేసే తీరు (అది అన్నలు పని చేస్తుందా, శుభంగా వుంటుందా మొదలైనవి) 01=Good, 02=So-so, 03=Bad
01	Piped into dwelling/yard/plot (public)	DWLLPRE	HRSINTO	DYSINTO	STSINTO
02	Piped water (private, connected to any other water source excluding the public network)	PIPEPRE	HRSWATER	DYSWATER	STSWATER
03	Private tubewell	TUBEPRE	HRSTUBE	DYSTUBE	STSTUBW
04	Public fountain	FOUNTPRE	HRSFNTN	DYSFNTN	STSFOUNT
05	Public Well	PUBWLPRE	HRSWELL	DYSWELL	STSPUBW
06	Water truck	WTRKPRE	HRSTRUCK	DYSTRUCK	STSTRUCK
07	Spring/pond/river/stream	SPRNGPRE	HRSSPRNG	DYSSPRNG	STSSPRNG
08	Other:SPCWTPRE	OTWTPRE	HRSOTHR	DYSOTHR	STSOTWAT

80	07	06	05	94	03	02	01			3.41
Other:SPECSEWG	River, stream, canal	Hill, open field, bushes	Pit latrine used by any member of the locality	Pit latrine outside the dwelling, used exclusively by the Institution	Pit latrine inside the dwelling, used exclusively by the Institution	Flush toilet/ septic tank outside the Institution (communal)	Flush toilet/ septic tank within the Institution	Sewerage service మురుగు నీరు పోయే సౌకర్యం/సేవలు		
OTSEWPRE	RIVERPRE	HILLPRE	PTANYPRE	LATOTPRE	PITLPRE	TOUTPRE	TOINPRE	Where do people in the center relieve themselves/do their business/defecate? ఈ సెంటర్ [పజలు మల విసర్జన చేయు స్థలము/ సౌకర్యం పది? 01=Yes 00=No	3.41.1	
OTHRFUNC	STSSTRM	STSFIELD	STSPTANY	STSPTOUT	——— STSPITIN	STSTLOUT	——— STSTLTIN	What is the functioning status of this service? (in terms of whether it works, how clean it is, and so on) ఆ సౌకర్యం/సౌలభ్యం ఎలా పనిచేస్తుంది? (అంటే అస్సలు పని చేస్తుందా, ఎంత శుభ్రంగా వుంటుంది) 01=Good 02=Regular/Average 03=Bad	3.41.2	

receives most number of students of the village. FIELD WORKER: If you interviewed staff from a center with Preschool, Primary School and secondary school, go to section 4. If not select the Secondary school which

<mark>ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ :</mark> మీరు సెంటర్-తో ట్రీ–స్కూల్ మరియు (పైమరీ స్కూల్, సెకండరి స్కూల్ సిబ్బందిని ఇంటర్వ్యూ చేయడం ముగించిన ఎడల సెక్షన్ 4కి సాగిపోండి.

Educational Center with Secondary Level - విద్యా కేంద్రం (ప్రాధమిక స్థాయి)

(INTBEGH)			Interview begins : Hour	3.0.9
(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	/// (Day) (Month) (Year)		Interview begins : Date	3.0.8
23PINF1	ID3	Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి	PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చేప్పేవారు :	

VARIABLE	3.42.5 Name of the locality where this center is located (in case it is not located at LOCALITY	3.42.5
VARIABLE	Other name (if it is known by a name, different from the official one)	3.42.4
VARIABLE	Educational Center's Number (if it is a Public School)	3.42.3
VARIABLE	3.42.2 Official name	3.42.2
VARIABLE	Write the Name of the Educational Center	3.42.1

3.43	Regarding children's attendance sch	Regarding children's attendance schedule: How many days a month is it open, how many hours a day, and how many months a year? పిల్లల స్మూల్ హాజరు గురించిన షెడ్యూలు : నెలకి ఎన్ని రోజులు, రోజుకి ఎన్ని గంటలు మరియు సంవత్సరమునకు ఎన్ని నెలలు స్మూలు తెరచి వుంటుంది?	en, how many hours a day, and how mai శ్వరమునకు ఎన్ని నెలలు స్కూలు తెరచి వుంటుంది?	ny months a year?
D		3.43.1	3.43.2	3.43.3
	Type of Education	How many days a month do children come to class? నెలలో ఎన్ని రోజులు పిల్లలు స్మూలుకి వస్తారు? 88=NA, 77=NK	How many hours a day do children come to class? రోజుకి ఎన్ని గంటలు పిల్లలు క్లాసులో వుంటారు? 88=NA, 77=NK	How many months a year do children come to class సంవత్సరముతో ఎన్ని నెలలు పిల్లలు స్మూలుకి వెక్తారు? 88=NA, 77=NK
		VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE
01	Primary Level	DYSCLASS	HRSCLASS	MTHCLASS
02	Secondary Level			

	3.49	3.48.7	3.48.6	3.48.5	3.48.4	3.48.3	3.48.2	3.48.1	3.48	3.47b	3.47a	3.47	3.46	3.45	3.44.3	3.44.2	3.44.1	3.44
3.49.2 What kind of special materials? - అవి ఎలాంటి ప్రత్యేకమైన వస్తువులు	3.49.1 Does the center have special materials for disabled students? వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధులకోసం ఈ కేంద్రంలో ప్రత్యేకమైన వస్తువులున్నాయా? 01=Yes 00=No (go to 3.52) 77=NK	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : DISSPC3	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : DISSPC2	Others (Specify) - ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : DISSPC1	Disabled in one extremity - ఒక అవయవం పూర్తిగా లోపించటం	Down Syndrome	Deaf - බනුයා	Blind – රුදී	What type of disability do these children have? - పిల్లలకున్న వికలాంగత ఎలాంటిది? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	Number of girls – జాలికల సంఖ్య	Number of boys – బాలుర సంఖ్య	Currently, how many disabled students attend this school? [పస్తుతం ఎంతమంది వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధులు స్కూలుకి హాజరవుతున్నారు?	Does this educational center accept disabled students? ఈ విద్యాకేంద్రం వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధులకు చేర్చుకుంటుందా? 01=Yes 00=No (go to 3.52)	How many shifts does this center have? (For example: If there is a day shift and an afternoon shift mark "02") ఈ నెంటర్ ఎన్ని షిప్ట్స్ట్ కనిచేస్తుంది? (ఉదా: ప్రాధమిక స్థాయిలో డే షిప్ట్ల మరియు మధ్యాహ్న షిప్ట్ల ఫ్రంటే (02' అని గుర్తించండి	Other (Specify): SPECTYPRE	Private	Public	This Educational Center is - ఈ విద్యా కేంద్రం ఎలాంటిది? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK
KNDMTRL	MATRL	DISOTH3	DISOTH2	DISOTH1	ONEEXPRI	DOWNSPRI	DEAFPRI	BLINDPRI		GRLSATND	BOYSATND		PRIMDIS	SHIFTS	OTHRTYPE	PRVPRI	PUBPRI	

3.56	3.55	3.54	3.53.4	3.53.3	3.53.2	3.53.1	3.53	3.52.4	3.52.3	3.52.2	3.52.1	3.52	3.51.4	3.51.3	3.51.2	3.51.1	3.51	3.50
Last year, what was the repetition rate? – క్రిందటి సంవత్సరము స్కూల్లో ఒక క్లాసులోని చదివినవారే మళ్ళీ చదివిన విద్యార్ధు తెందరు? 88=NA, 77=NK	Last year, what was the % of students dropping out school? – క్రిందటి సంవత్సరంలో స్మూట్లో చేరి మధ్యలో మానివేసిన పిల్లలు % ఎంత? 88=NA, 77=NK	When did this center start operating (year)? - ఈ సెంటర్ ఏ సం.లో స్థాపించబడింది/ప్రారంభించబడింది?	Other native language (specify): SPCPLAY	English	Urdu	Telugu	In which language do students speak with each other at school (during breaks, when playing)? 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK	Other native language (specify) : SPCTCH	English	Urdu	Telugu	In which language do the teachers teach? (you can choose more than one option) టీచర్ ఏ ఖాషలో బోధిస్తారు? (మీరు ఒకదాని కంటే ఎక్కువ ఎంచుకోవచ్చు) 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	Others (Specify) – ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) : SPECTCHR	One teacher per grade – ಒਤ ਲੈਂచరు ఒక ក្រីడ్	Two or more teachers, each with several grades in the same classroom (multigrade, several teachers) ఇద్దరు లేక ముగ్గరు టీచర్స్ చాలా గ్రేడ్స్ బోధించడం కోసం ఒకే క్లాస్రారాంలో (multigrade, several teachers)	One teacher for all grades (multigrade, one teacher)	What kind of educational center is this center? - ఈ విద్యా కేంద్రం ఎలాంటిది? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	Has any of the center´s staff been trained to take care of disabled students? 01=Yes 00=No (receive the same treatment as the non-disabled students do) ఈ విద్యాకేంద్రపు సిబ్బందితో ఎవరైనా వికలాంగులైన విద్యార్ధుల సంరక్షణలో శిక్షణ పొంది పున్నారా? (వికలాంగులు కాని విద్యార్ధులతో సమంగానే చూస్తారు)
REPITION	DROPOUT	CNTRSTRT	PLAYOTH	PLAYENGL	PLAYURDU	PLAYTELE		тснотнк	TCHENGL	TCHURDU	TCHTELU		OTHERNUM	ONEPERCL	TWOTCHR	ONETCHR		STFFTRND

3.0.11	3.0.10							Question #	3.57
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS (COMMENTS)	FIELDWORKER : Write relevant observations/comments in the box below. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : మీ సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యలు ఈ (కింది బాక్స్ లో (బాయండి.
:	/ / (Day) (Month) (Year)								
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)								VARIABLE

SECTION 4 - HEALTH SERVICES

4.0.1	4.0			
Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date			PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్ట్ జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
				Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
 - - 	//	ID3	ID2	ID1
VARIABLE	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	24INF	24INF2	24INF1

4.1 FIELD WORKER : Let me ask you some questions regarding the different health facilities available to LOCALITY. ఫీల్డ్ వర్కర్ : ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ఉన్న వివిధ వైద్య సదుపాయాల గురించి నేను మిమ్ములను కొన్ని ప్రశ్నలదగదలిచాను.

OTFACTRN	OTFACTIM	OTFACWHR	OTFACCUR	OTHFAC4	Other	10
PVFRTTRN	PVFRTTIM	PVFRTWHR	PVFRTCUR	PRVFERT4	Birth Control / Fertility Clinic (Private)	60
PBFRTTRN	PBFRTTIM	PBFRTWHR	PBFRTCUR	PUBFERT4	Birth Control / Fertility Clinic (Public)	80
PHARMTRN	PHARNTIM	PHARMWHR	PHARMCUR	PHARMA4	Pharmacy	07
HTLCRTRN	HTLORTIM	HTLCRWHR	HTLCRCUR	HLTHCNT4	Health Centre (private)	06
PBDSPTRN	PBDSPTIM	PBDSPWHR	PBDSPCUR	PUBDISP4	Public dispensary (Sub-center)	05
PVDSPTRN	PVDSPTIM	PVDSPWHR	PVDSPCUR	PRVDISP4	Private dispensary	04
STHLTTRN	STHLTTIM	STHLTWHR	STHLTCUR	STACNTR4	State run Health Center (PHC)	03
PVHSPTRN	PVHSPTIM	PVHSPWHR	PVHSPCUR	PRVHOSP4	Private Hospital /Clínic	02
PBHSPTRN	PBHSPTIM	PBHSPWHR	PBHSPCUR	PUBHOSP4	Public Hospital	01
VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE		
What means of transportation is commonly used? సర్వ సాధారణంగా ఉపయోగించే ద్రయాణ సాధనం ఏది? (Code Box # 2)	4.1.3 Approximately how long does it take to go from the center of LOCALITY to the nearest facility of this type, using the most common means of transportation? (in minutes) ఈ ప్రాంతం యొక్క కేంద్రస్థానం నుండి అతి దగ్గరి సదుపాయం సర్వసాధారణంగా వాడే ప్రయాణ సద్వసాధారణంగా వాడే ప్రయాణ సద్వపాధారణంగా వాడే ప్రయాణ సద్యపాధారణంగా వాడే ప్రయాణ సద్యపాధారణంగా వాడే ప్రయాణ సద్యపాధారణంగా వాడే ప్రయాణ సద్యపాధారణంగా వాడే ప్రయాణ	4.1.2 What is the locality (Town/Village) where the closest health facility is located? అతి సమీపంలో ఉన్న వైద్య సమపాయం ఎక్కడ ఉంది (ఆ పట్టణం/గ్రామం పేరేమిటి? (Name of the locality) facility in a nearby locality. 77=NK	Is there a	Was there a available 4 years ago? ఈ క్రింది వైద్య సమపాయాలు 4 సం.ల క్రితం ఉన్నాయా? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK		₽

CODE BOX #2 - Means of Transportation

eans of transportation used	12=More than one m	08=Bus	04=Motorcycle
	11=Boat	07=Micro, Combi	03=Bicycle
77=NK	10=Rail	06=Car/Jeep	02=Animal (horse/donkey)
13=Other(specifiy in the corresponding cell)	09=Truck	05=Motortaxi/Auto	01=By foot

4.2.13 Dentist 4.2.14 Blood Banker 4.2.15 Others (Specify) -				4.2.12 Anestesist	4.2.11 Specialist Physician	4.2.10 General Physician	4.2.9 Mental health worker	4.2.8 Social Worker	4.2.7 Nurse	4.2.6 Auxiliars/Techniciar	4.2.5 Village health worker	4.2.4 Curioso	4.2.3 Traditional healer	4.2.2 Traditional birth attendant	4.2.1 Trained midwife	4.2 Which of the followi	
· ఇతరములు (వివరింపుము) :					Specialist Physician (pediatrician, gynecologist, psychiatrist, etc)					Auxiliars/Technician nurses/Medical care assistant	if the second se			ndant		Which of the following health personnel deliver their services in LOCALITY : ఈ ప్రాంతంలో ఈ క్రింది ఉద్యోగులు/వ్యక్తులు వారి సేవలు అందిస్తున్నారా?	
																01=Yes 00=No	
	OTHRPERS	BLOODBNK	DENTIST	ANESTST	SPECPHYS	GENPHYS	MTLHLTH	SOCWRKR	NURSE	AUXITHWK	VILHTHWK	CURIOSO	TRADHLR	BIRTHATT	MIDWIFE	88=NA 77=NK	

4.0.3	4.0.2							Question #	4.4
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS / COMMENTS (COMMENTS)	FIELD WORKER : Write relevant observations/comments in the box below. ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : మీ సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యలు ఈ క్రింది బాక్స్ లో ద్రాయండి.
:	/// (Day) (Month) (Year)								
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)								VARIABLE

Key Health Facility Available in LOCALITY - ఈ ప్రాంతంలో లభించు ముఖ్యమైన వైద్య నడుపాయం Choose the hospital (pbulic or private) which receives highest number of people from the village

4.5.2	4.5.1	4.0.5	4.0.4	
Name of the locality where this center is located (in the case it is not located at LOCALITY) ఈ ఆరోగ్య సంస్థ ఈ గ్రామంలో ఎక్కడ ఏర్పాటు చేయబడింది	Write the Name of this Health Establishment : ఆరోగ్య సంస్థ/సెంటర్ పేరు (ఏమిటి) (వ్రాయండి	Interview begins : Hour	Interview begins : Date	PERSONS ANSWERING THIS SECTION (RSID): ఈ సెక్షన్ కు జవాబులు చెప్పేవారు :
e case it is not located at LOCALITY)				Code established in Informant Roster కోడ్ రోస్టర్ నుండి ధృవీకరించండి
		:	/// (Day) (Month) (Year)	ID1
LOCLTY	HLTHEST	(INTBEGH)	(INTBEGD) (INTBEGM) (INTBEGY) (INTBEGDT)	24INF1

Characteristics of this Health Establishment - అరోగ్య సదుపాయం/సంస్థ యొక్కలక్షణాలు

 4.7. What type of Health Services does this facility deliver (can mark more than ఎలాంటి వైద్య నడుపాయం అందించడం జరుగుతుంది (ముఖ్యమైన ఒక్కటికంటే ఎక్కువ గుర్తించంది) 01 = Prevention, 02 = Primary health, 03 = Hospital Services, 04 = Others 	4.6 What type of Health Establishment is this health facility? ఎలాంటి వైద్య సదుపాయం ఏర్పాటు చేయబడినది 01 = Public, 02 = Private, 03 = Others (specify)
What type of Health Services does this facility deliver (can mark more than one)? ఎలాంటి వైద్య సదుపాయం అందించడం జరుగుతుంది (ముఖ్యమైన ఒక్కటికంటే ఎక్కువ గుర్తించండి) 01 = Prevention, 02 = Primary health, 03 = Hospital Services, 04 = Others (Specify):	is health facility?
TYPEDLV1 TYPEDLV2 TYPEDLV3	TYPESTB

	4.8.1	4.8.2
Equipment	Do you have this type of equipment? ఈ క్రింది సదుపాయం కలిగి ఉన్నదా? 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK	Does it work properly? ట్రస్తుతం ఈ నదుపాయం సరిగా పనిచేస్తుందా? 01 = Functions adequately 03 = With great limitations 02 = With some limitations 04 = Does not work at all
	VARIABLE	VARIABLE
Electrocardiograph	ELCTROCR	ELECTWRK
X-rays equipment	XRAYEQUP	XRAYWRK
Ecograph	ECOGRPH	ECOGRWRK
Sterilizer	STRLZER	STRLZWRK
Mammogram equipment	MAMINOGRM	MAMMOWRK
Angiograph	ANGIOGR	ANGIOWRK
Tomograph	TOMOGRPH	TOMOWRK
Refrigerator cabinet	REFRIGER	REFRGWRK
Culture incubator	CULTRINC	CLTRWRK
Microscope	MICROSCP	MICROWRK
Incubator for Newborns	INCUBATR	INCUBWRK
Monitor of vital functions	MONTRVTL	VTLCWRK
Desfibrilator	DESFIBTR	DESFBWRK
Clothes and basic implements for Surgical Procedures	BSCIMPLM	BSCIMWRK
Anesthesia machine	ANESTHIA	ANESTWRK
Oxygen supplies (oxygen cylinders,)	OXYGENSP	OXYGNWRK
Espirometer	ESPIRMTR	ESPIRWRK
Dental armchair	DENTAL	DNTLWRK
Other (Specify):SPECEQP1	OTHREQP1	DNTLWRK1
Other (Specify):SPECEQP2	OTHREQP2	DNTLWRK2
	Equipment ardiograph quipment quipment ph gram equipment ph ph ph pt rfor Cabinet ator cabinet rfor Newborns rfor Newborns f vital functions ator ator supplies (oxygen cylinders,) eter mchair pecify): secify): secify): secify): secify): secify): secify): secify): secify: secif	Equipment priment priment primequipment primequipment primequipment primequipment primequipment primequipment primequipment primequipment primequipment primediator primediator primediator supplies (oxygen cylinders,) ster mchair SPECEQP1 SPECEQP2

4.13	4.12	4.11	4.10.7	4.10.6	4.10.5	4.10.4	4.10.3	4.10.2	4.10.1	4.10	4.9
Do health workers provide extramural services? – ఆరోగ్య కార్యకర్త అదనపు సౌకర్యాలు కወిగిస్తున్నారా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to 4.15), 77=NK (ఉదా: ఆరోగ్య శివీరాలలో పాల్గొనండి office duty కాకుండా)	How many? – ఎన్ని పడకలు/ట్రాలీలు కలిగి ఉన్నవి. 7777=NK	Does this Health facility have beds and/or trollies? - ఈ వైద్యశాల పదకలు/ట్రాలీల వసతి కలిగి ఉందా? 01=Yes, 00=No(go to 4.13), 77=NK	Other (Specify):	Boat	Bicycle	Motortaxi	Car	Truck	Ambulance	How many transportation units does this center have? - ఈ వైద్యశాలలో transportation unit కలిగి ఉన్నదా?	Does this health facility have a transportation unit in working condition? ఈ వైద్యశాలలో పనివేస్తున్న transportation unit కలిగి ఉన్నదా? 01=Yes, 00=No (go to 4.11), 77=NK
XTRMLSRV	NUMBEDS	BEDS	OTHRTRNS	ВОАТ	BICYCLE	MOTOTAXI	CAR	TRUCK	AMBLNCE		TRNSPRTN

8	07	06	05	94	ಡ	02	01	ID	4.14
								What type of Services? – ఆ నదుపాయాలు ఏమిటి?	
VARIABLE									

	01 Diarrhe		
	A - වර්ස්තීම	a – වර්చనాలు a rory problems – මැත්තීචාුසර සුනුටඩ	పేల్చడం
	VARIABLE	VARIABLE DRRHANUM RESPRNUM	VARIABLE DRRHANUM RESPRNUM DNTSTNUM
4=per year 5=fortnightly	4=per year 5=fortnightly VARIABLE DRRHAFRQ	4=per year 5=fortnightly VARIABLE DRRHAFRQ RESPRFRQ	4=per year 5=fortnightly VARIABLE DRRHAFRQ RESPRFRQ DNTSTFRQ
	VARIABLE	VARIABLE DRRHABNF RESPRBNF	VARIABLE DRRHABNF RESPRBNF DNTSTBNF
	VARIABLE	VARIABLE DRRHALST RESPRLST	VARIABLE DRRHALST RESPRLST DNTSTLST
	VARIABLE	VARIABLE DRRHANOT RESPRNOT	VARIABLE DRRHANOT RESPRNOT DNTSTNOT
		Respiratory problems - శ్వాసపీల్చడం ఇబ్బంది RESPRNUM RESPRFRQ RESPRBNF RESPRLST	Respiratory problems - శ్వాసపీల్చడం ఇబ్బంది RESPRNUM RESPRFRQ RESPRBNF RESPRLST Dentist's emergency supplies దంతవైద్యానికి సంబంధించిన అత్యవసర మందుల సరఫరా DNTSTNUM DNTSTFRQ DNTSTBNF DNTSTLST
Diarrhea - වර්ජනතා DRRHANUM DRRHAFRQ DRRHABNF DRRHABNF DRRHABNF Respiratory problems - නැගනීන්වරයට සතුාටයි RESPRNUM RESPRFRQ RESPRBNF RESPRBNF RESPRLST Dentist's emergency supplies යටමේක්තැවීම රටගතට වෙනි. පරණින්ට සත්රත්ව සත්රත්ව පරණිත DNTSTNUM DNTSTFRQ DNTSTBNF DNTSTLST Vaccines for newborns and children නැතින සහන කරනු. ඔහුවේ කැලඩාවර්ජන් සිතහ VACCNNUM VACCNFRQ VACCNBNF VACCNBNF VACCNLST	Dentist's emergency supplies దంతవైద్యానికి సంబంధించిన అత్యవసర మందుల సరఫరా DNTSTNUM DNTSTFRQ DNTSTBNF DNTSTLST Vaccines for newborns and children ఫట్టిన పసిపాపలకి, చిన్న పిల్లలకి వ్యాధినిరోధక టీకాలు VACCNNUM VACCNFRQ VACCNBNF VACCNLST	Vaccines for newborns and children ఫట్టిన పసిపాపలకి, చిన్న పిల్లలకి వ్యాధినిరోధక టీకాలు VACCNNUM VACCNFRQ VACCNBNF VACCNLST	
Diarrhea - වර්යක්ෂා DRRHANUM DRRHAFRQ DRRHABNF DRRHABNF DRRHABNF Respiratory problems - මැගිම්පත්ත කතුරයි පත්ත පත්තම පත්ත පත්ත පත්ත පත්ත පත්ත පත්	Dentist's emergency supplies DNTSTINUM DNTSTFRQ DNTSTBNF DNTSTLST Vaccines for newborns and children VACCINUM VACCINERQ VACCINENF VACCINENF పట్టిన పసిపాపలకి, బన్న పిల్లలకి వ్యాధినిరోధక టీకాలు VACCINUM TBCHUM TBCFRQ TBCBNF TBCLST	Vaccines for newborns and childrenVACCNNUMVACCNFRQVACCNBNFVACCNBNFTB (TB)TBCNUMTBCFRQTBCBNFTBCLST	TB (TB) TBCNUM TBCFRQ TBCBNF TBCLST
Diarrhea - වර්සින්වෙDRRHANUMDRRHAFRQDRRHABNFDRRHABNFDRRHALSTRespiratory problems - පැහිස්වෙන් සහුරස් සහ විවාසයේ සහ විවාසය	Dentist's emergency supplies රරණවූපතුගිම් රටකරෙදිවන් මන්ග්ර කාරකය වරදින්ට වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වරදින්ට වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වත්දින් වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වත්දින් වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර කාරකය වත්දින් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර ක්ෂාන්ත් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර ක්ෂාන්ත්ර ක්ෂාන්ත්ර ක්ෂාන්ත් ක්ෂාන්ත්ර ක්ෂාන්ත් ක	Vaccines for newborns and children పుట్టిన పసిపాపలకి, చిన్న పిల్లలకి వ్యాధినిరోధక టీకాలుVACCNNUMVACCNFRQVACCNBNFVACCNBNFTB (TB)TBCNUMTBCFRQTBCBNFTBCBNFTBCLSTOther (specify) : SPECOTH1OTHRNUM1OTHRFRQ1OTHRBNF1OTHRLST1	TB (TB) TBCNUM TBCFRQ TBCBNF TBCLST Other (specify):SPECOTH1 OTHRNUM1 OTHRFRQ1 OTHRBNF1 OTHRLST1
Diarrhea - වර්ධනයටDRRHANUMDRRHAFRQDRRHABNFDRRHABNFDRRHABNFRespiratory problems - මන්තිවේදර කතුරයටRESPRNUMRESPRRUMRESPRBNFRESPRBNFRESPRBNFDentist's emergency supplies Loo කිරීමට කතුරයට කතුරයට කතුරයට කතුරයටDNTSTNUMDNTSTFRQDNTSTBNFDNTSTBNFDNTSTLSTVaccines for newborns and children කතුරියට කතුරයට කතුර	Dentist's emergency suppliesDNTSTRUMDNTSTFRQDNTSTBNFDNTSTBNFDNTSTLSTVaccines for newborns and children งครู้ง รมรายงายงายงายงายงายงายงายงายงายงายงายงายงา	Vaccines for newborns and children නඬ්ඨ් ස්තික්ෂය විදිය විදුය ස්තික්ෂය විදුය	TB (TB) TB (TB) TB (TB) TBCNUM TBCFRQ TBCBNF TBCBNF TBCLST OTHRLST1 OTHRLST1 OTHRLST2 OTHRLST2

SPECSMT1
Nothing, the patients are directed to other health centers that can provide the supplies that this center lacks of ఈ సెంటర్లో దొరకని మందులను ఇతర సెంటర్లోకి వెళ్ళి పొందుతారు?
The patient is asked to bring in (buy) the supplies that are missing in order to assist her(him) రోగినే స్వయంగా జక్కడ లభించని మందులను తెచ్చుకోమని అంటారు
We ask the corresponding governmental agency and soon after that we receive the necessary supplies to assist the patients సంబంధిత ఏజెన్సీ/సంస్థలను అడుగుతాము. తర్వాత కావల్సిన మందులను పొందుతాము.
In general, do you believe that the supplies that this health facility receives are:(for the demand in general, not only from the official designated beneficiary group) సాధారణంగా వైద్యానికిచ్చే మందుల సరఫరా పొందడం అనేది ఏవిధంగా ఉందని నమ్ముచున్నావు. 01 = Sufficient, 02 = Insufficient, 77=NK

4.18		4.18.1	4.18.2
D	In relation to the operation hours /schedule of the Health Center : ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం పనిచేసే వేళలు/క్రమం	Days of the week when it is open వారంలో ఎన్ని రోజులు తెరిచి ఉంటుంది	Hours per day (for example, from 9am to 1pm & 2pm to 6pm) రోజుకి ఎన్ని గంటలు తెరవి ఉంటుంది.
		VARIABLE	VARIABLE
01	Health Center (main office)	SADHLTH TH	НТНН
02	Emergency	EMRGYDYS	EMRGYHRS
80	External consultants (if it is a Hospital)	SADNULXE EXLUNDAS	SHNNHX3
94	Other	SYDRHTO	OTHRHRS
	(specify): SPCOTDYS		

1. Gener 2a. Specia	· · ·			 		·				
General doctor Specialized doctor. Indicate the	General doctor Specialized doctor. Indicate the speciality: Specialized doctor Indicate the speciality: Specialized doctor Indicate the speciality: Dental surgeon/Dentist	General doctor Specialized doctor. Indicate the speciality: Specialized doctor Indicate the speciality: Dental surgeon/Dentist Midwife Opthalmologist	General doctor Specialized doctor. Indicate the speciality: Specialized doctor Indicate the speciality: Dental surgeon/Dentist Midwife Opthalmologist Nurses Auxiliars/Technician nurses/ Medical care assistant	General doctor Specialized doctor. Indicate the speciality: Speciality: Speciality: Dental surgeon/Dentist Midwife Opthalmologist Nurses Auxiliars/Technician nurses/ Medical care assistant Pharmacist	al doctor alized doctor. Indicate the ality:	al doctor alized doctor. Indicate the ality: alized doctor Indicate the al	General doctor Specialized doctor. Indicate the speciality: Specialized doctor Indicate the speciality: Dental surgeon/Dentist Dental surgeon/Dentist Midwife Opthalmologist Nurses Auxiliars/Technician nurses/ Medical care assistant Pharmacist Nutritionist Psychologist Social Worker	al doctor alized doctor. Indicate the ality:	General doctor Specialized doctor. Indicate the speciality: Speciality: Speciality: Dental surgeon/Dentist Midwife Opthalmologist Nurses Auxiliars/Technician nurses/ Medical care assistant Pharmacist Nutritionist Psychologist Social Worker Biologist/Chemist Radiologist Radiologist	al doctor alized doctor. Indicate the ality:
GNRDCFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC1 DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL AUXLRFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL AUXLRFLL PHARMFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL AUXLRFLL PHARMFLL NUTRCFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL AUXLRFLL PHARMFLL NUTRCFLL PSYCHFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL AUXLRFLL PHARMFLL NUTRCFLL PSYCHFLL SOCLFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL AUXLRFLL PHARMFLL NUTRCFLL PSYCHFLL BIOLGFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL AUXLRFLL PHARMFLL NUTRCFLL PSYCHFLL BIOLGFLL RADIOFLL	GNRDCFLL DOCSPEC2 DNTLFLL MIDWFFLL OPHTHFLL NURSEFLL NURSEFLL PHARMFLL PSYCHFLL SOCLFLL BIOLGFLL BIOLGFLL OBSTRFLL
GNADOTA	SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT AUXLRPRT PHARMPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT PHARMPRT PHARMPRT NUTRCPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT AUXLRPRT PHARMPRT PHARMPRT PSYCHPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT AUXLRPRT PHARMPRT NUTRCPRT PSYCHPRT SOCLPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT PHARMPRT PHARMPRT PHARMPRT PSYCHPRT SOCLPRT BIOLGPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT PHARMPRT PHARMPRT PHARMPRT PSYCHPRT BIOLGPRT RADIOPRT	SPCPRT1 SPCPRT2 DNTLPRT MIDWFPRT OPHTHPRT NURSEPRT PHARMPRT PHARMPRT PSYCHPRT SOCLPRT BIOLGPRT RADIOPRT OBSTRPRT
	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM AUXLRSOM PHARMSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM AUXLRSOM PHARMSOM NUTRCSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM AUXLRSOM PHARMSOM NUTRCSOM PSYCHSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM AUXLRSOM PHARMSOM PHARMSOM PSYCHSOM SOCLSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM AUXLRSOM PHARMSOM NUTRCSOM PSYCHSOM BIOLGSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM AUXLRSOM PHARMSOM NUTRCSOM PSYCHSOM BIOLGSOM RADIOSOM	SPCSOM1 SPCSOM2 DNTLSOM MIDWFSOM OPHTHSOM NURSESOM AUXLRSOM PHARMSOM PHARMSOM PSYCHSOM SOCLSOM BIOLGSOM RADIOSOM OBSTRSOM
GINDON	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM NURSENUM	SPCNUM2 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM NURSENUM AUXLRNUM PHARMNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM NURSENUM PHARMNUM NUTRCNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM NURSENUM PHARMNUM PHARMNUM NUTRCNUM PSYCHNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM NURSENUM PHARMNUM PHARMNUM PSYCHNUM SOCLNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM NURSENUM AUXLRNUM PHARMNUM PHARMNUM PSYCHNUM SOCLNUM BIOLGNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM AUXLRNUM PHARMNUM PHARMNUM PHARMNUM PSYCHNUM BIOLGNUM BIOLGNUM	SPCNUM1 SPCNUM2 DNTLNUM MIDWFNUM OPHTHNUM NURSENUM PHARMNUM PHARMNUM PSYCHNUM PSYCHNUM BIOLGNUM BIOLGNUM BOBSTRNUM
GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, OPHTLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, OPHTLNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 AXLRLNG1, AXLRLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, OPHTLNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 AXLRLNG1, AXLRLNG2 PHRMLNG1, PHRMLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, OPHTLNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 AXLRLNG1, AXLRLNG2 PHRMLNG1, PHRMLNG2 NTRCLNG1, NTRCLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, OPHTLNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 AXLRLNG1, NRSELNG2 PHRMLNG1, PHRMLNG2 PSYCLNG1, PSYCLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, OPHTLNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 AXLRLNG1, AXLRLNG2 PHRMLNG1, PHRMLNG2 PSYCLNG1, NTRCLNG2 SOCLLNG1, SOCLLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, OPHTLNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 AXLRLNG1, NRSELNG2 PHRMLNG1, NTRCLNG2 PSYCLNG1, PSYCLNG2 SOCLLNG1, SOCLLNG2 BIOLLNG1, BIOLLNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, NRSELNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 AXLRLNG1, NRSELNG2 PHRMLNG1, NTRCLNG2 PSYCLNG1, NTRCLNG2 PSYCLNG1, SOCLLNG2 BIOLLNG1, BIOLLNG2 RADILNG1, RADILNG2	GNRDLNG1, GNRDLNG2 SPCLNG11, SPCLNG12 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 SPCLNG21, SPCLNG22 DNTLLNG1, DNTLLNG2 MIDWLNG1, MIDWLNG2 OPHTLNG1, NRSELNG2 NRSELNG1, NRSELNG2 PHRMLNG1, NTRCLNG2 PSYCLNG1, NTRCLNG2 PSYCLNG1, SOCLLNG2 SOCLLNG1, SOCLLNG2 BIOLLNG1, RADILNG2 OBSTLNG1, OBSTLNG2

4.20		4.20.1	4.20.2	4.20.3	4.20.4
	Number of consultation for type of disease/illness in the last 3 months	Men	Women	Boys	Girls
		VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE
01.	Respiratory problems	RESPRMEN	RESPRWMN	RESPRBOY	RESPRGRL
02.	Stomach and intestine related infections (gastrointestinales) (Diarrheas y Others)	STMCHMEN	STMCHWMN	STMCHBOY	STMCHGRL
03.	Uta	UTAMEN	UTAWMN	URABOY	URAGRL
04.	Skin infections	SKINMEN	SKINWMN	SKINBOY	SKINGRL
05.	Eye Infections	EYEMEN	EYEWMN	EYEBOY	EYEGRL
06.	Trauma wound (eg. Broken bones)	TRMAMEN	TRMAWMN	TRMABOY	TRMAGRL
07.	Snake/Reptile bite	SNAKEMEN	SNAKEWMN	SNAKEBOY	SNAKEGRL
08.	Genital problems	GNTLMEN		GNTLBOY	
09.	Vaginal Infections and prolapso		VGNLWMN		VGNLGRL
10.	Paludismo / Malaria	MLRIAMEN	MLRIAWMN	MLRIABOY	MLRIAGRL
11.	Dengue	DNGEMEN	DNGEWMN	DNGEBOY	DNGEGRL
12.	Yellow fever	YELWMEN	YELWWMN	YELWBOY	YELWGRL
13.	Rabies	RABISMEN	RABISWMN	RABISBOY	RABISGRL
14.	Plague (Fiebre bubónica)	PLGEMEN	PLGEWMN	PLGEBOY	PLGEGRL
15.	Dentist's emergency supplies	DNTLMEN	DNTLWMN	DNTLBOY	DNTLGRL
16.	Mental problems	MNTLMEN	MNTLWMN	MNTLBOY	MNTLGRL
17.	STDs	STDSMEN	STDSWMN	STDSBOY	STDSGRL
18.	Abortions/miscarriages		ABRTNWMN		ABRTNGRL
19.	Other (Specify) SPECDIS1	DISMEN1	DISWMN1	DISBOY1	DISGRL1
20.	Other (Specify) SPECDIS2	DISMEN2	DISWMN2	DISBOY2	DISGRL2
21.	Other (Specify)SPECDIS3	DISMEN3	DISWMN3	DISBOY3	DISGRL3

4.21	ఈ ఆరోగ్య సదుపాయం (కేంద్రం) ఈ క్రింది పధకాల ద్వారా వైద్య సహకారం అందిస్తున్నారా?	4.21.1	- 1	4.21.2
	Has this health facility provided medical assistance under the following program? 01=Yes 00=No 88=NA 77=NK		Men	Men Women
			VARIABLE	VARIABLE VARIABLE
1.	Immunizations (vaccines)		IMMUNMEN	IMMUNWMN
i>	CRED (Programa de vigilancia en crecimiento, desarrollo y nutrición en niños) Healthy development program (Healthy Development Programme)			
ω.	Detection of cervical cancer (Papanicolao)			CRVCLWMN
3.	Family planning		FAMLYMEN	FAMLYMEN FAMLYWMN
4.	Sexual and reproductive health		SEXULMEN	SEXULMEN SEXULWMN
5.	TBC (TB)		TBCMEN	TBCMEN TBCWMN
6.	HIV/AIDS		HIVMEN	HIVMEN HIVWMN
7.	Other (indicate the kind of attention) OTHRPRGM		PRGMMEN	PRGMMEN PRGMWMN

4.24		4.23		4.22
Since what year has the health centre existed? – ఏ సంవత్సరము నుండి ఈ సంస్థ ఇక్కడ ఉంది?	4.23.2 What organization is that? – అది ఏ సంస్థ?	4.23.1 Does this health center refer cases of family violence to any organization? ఈ ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం ఏదైనా కుటుంబంలో వున్న హింస కేసుల్ని ఏదైనా సంస్థకు రిఫర్ చేశారా? 01=Yes 00=No 77=NK	4.22.2 what organization is that? - అద్ది సంస్థ?	Does this health center refer ca ్ట్ కేంద్రం పిల్లలు/యుక్త వయస్సుల 'నింద' కేస్
EXIST	VLNCORG	FMLYVLNC	ABUSEOHG	ABUSE

	4.25
and the year when it occurred) ఈ ఆరోగ్య కేం!దంలో దాని స్థాయిలో ఏమైనా మార్పులు జరిగినాయా (ఉదా: ఆరోగ్య కేం!దం నుండి అలా అయిన పక్షంలో, ఆ మార్పుల గురించి, అవి ఏ సంవత్సరములో జరిగినవో (వాయండి	Has this health center changed status (for example, from health center to hospital), in that case, indicate the status change
VARIABLE	

		_						
05	04	03	02	01		₽		4.26
					NAMELCLT	Write the name of the locality the patients come from. ఆ ట్రదేశం పేరు (రోగులు ఎక్కడి నుండి వస్తారో)	4.26.1	Areas of Influence of this health facility: Could you tell me what are the localities most of the patients com (rank the localities from the most important to the least important) ఈ ఆరోగ్య సదుపాయం (కేంద్రం) ప్రభావితం చేసిన ప్రదేశాలు ఏవి? (ఏ స్థలాల నుండి ఎక్కువ రోగులు వచ్చి వుంటున్నారో) కొంచెం చెప్పండి.
					CODE	Code of the locality (Code Box # 7 లొకాలిటి కోడ్	4.26.2	h facility: Could you tell ost important to the leas ාඡං ඩ්බීන් (හිටීමක ඛඛ? (ඛ
					ROUTE	Code of the route of access (Code Box # 8) వెనలుబాటు దారికి	4.26.3	me what are the localities mo st important) స్థలాల నుండి ఎక్కువ రోగులు వచ్చి వు
					TRNSPTNT	What is the means of transportation most used by patients to get to this health facility? సర్వసాధారణంగా, ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం చేరుకునేటందుకు ఉపయోగించే రవాణా సాధనం ఏది? (Code Box # 2) 77=NK	4.26.4	Areas of Influence of this health facility: Could you tell me what are the localities most of the patients come from (live in)? (rank the localities from the most important to the least important) ఈ ఆరోగ్య సదుపాయం (కేంద్రం) ప్రభావితం చేసిన ప్రదేశాలు ఏవి? (ఏ స్థలాల నుండి ఎక్కువ రోగులు వచ్చి వుంటున్నారో) కొంచెం చెప్పండి.
					TIMEARRV	Approximately, how long does it take for the patients to arrive at this health facility? సుమారుగా రోగులకి ఈ ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం చేరుకొనేటందుకు ఎంత కాలం పడుతుంది (నిమిషాలలో)	4.26.5	?

CODE BOX #7 - Locality

04=Peasants' Community, 03=Annex/Hamlet of village,

06=Other

02=Village,

01=Town,

07=Slum 05=UA-CAP,

CODE BOX #8 - Route of acces

04= River/lake 01= Paved road or unpaved-engineered earth road 03= Non motorizad unpaved roads/track 02= Motorized unpaved roads/tracks

CODE BOX #2 - Means of Transportation

03=Bicycle 01=By foot 08=Bus 05=Motortaxi/Auto 06=Car/Jeep 07=Micro, Combi 13=Other(specifiy in the corresponding cell) 12=More than one means of transportation used 09=Truck 04=Motorcycle 02=Animal (horse donkey) 10=Rail 77=NK 11=Boat

4.0.7	4.0.6							Question #	4.27
Interview concludes: Hour	Interview concludes: Date							OBSERVATIONS/COMMENTS (MEDCMNT)	FIELD WORKER: Write relevant observations/comments on the shortage of supplies to assist medical problems affecting children and adolescents. For instance, abortions and illegal drugs related problems ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : మీ సరియైన పరిశీలనలు/వ్యాఖ్యలను, ఆరోగ్య సమస్యలకి సహకరించే మందుల సరఫరా కొరత వల్ల, పిల్లలు మరియు యుక్త వయస్ములు గురికావటం గురించి (పాయండి. (ఉదా: abortions, అక్రమ మందుల సరఫరాకి సంబంధించిన సమస్యలు మొదలైనవి)
:	/// (Day) (Month) (Year)								dical problems affecting children and బక్ష వయస్ములు గురికావటం గురించి (వాయండి.
(INTENDH)	(INTENDD) (INTENDM) (INTENDY) (INTENDDT)								VARIABLE

FIELD WORKER: Observation Guide (Health Center)

4.28
Of what is the wall of this health facility made? – ఈ ఆరోగ్యకేంద్రం గోడ దేనితో నిర్మించారు?) (Code Box # 9)
WALLHLTH

CODE BOX # 9 - WALL MATERIAL

02=Bamboo 03= Brick/concrete 04=Cement/Cement bags

01=Adobe/mud

05=Fibreboard/Chipboard 06= Galvanised iron 07= Matting 08=Mud & bricks

> 09=Mud & stones 10=Neohouzealla wattle

10=Neohouzealla wattle 11=Nipa leaves 12=Plastic sheet

> 13=Quincha 14=Stone

15= Wood/branches 16=Other

4.29	FIELD WORKER : Indicate the preservation status of the building - ఈ భవనాన్ని ఎంత బాగా వుంచారో తెలుపండి? 01 = Good, 02 = Regular / Average, 03 = Damaged	00=No 01=Yes	VARIABLE
4.30	FIELD WORKER : In which condition is the building where the center functions? (you can mark more than one) ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : ఈ ఆరోగ్య కేంద్రం పనిచేసే భవనం ఏ స్థితిలో వుంది? (మీరు ఒకదానికంటే ఎక్కువ సూచించవచ్చును)		
4.30.1	Appropriate - సరిగా వుంది		PRMAPP
4.30.2	Insufficient space – జాగా చాలినంత లేదు		PRMINSFF
4.30.3	Inappropriate lighting – వెలుతురు సరిగా లేదు		PRMLGHT
4.30.4	Inappropriate ventilation – గాలి/వెలుతురు సరిగా రాదు		PRMVNTL
4.30.5	Poor distribution of space – చాలా ఇదుకుగా వుంది		PRMSPACE
4.30.6	Other (Specify) PRMSPEC		PRMOTHR

4.31	FIELD WORKER:Regarding the public utilities available to this Health facility ఫీల్డ్ వర్మర్ : సౌలభ్యాలు/సౌకర్యాలు ఈ కేంద్రంలో ఎలా వున్నాయో తెలియచేయండి	s available to this Health fa ಹ್ ತಶಿಯವೆಯಂಡಿ	acility		
		4.31.1	4.31.2	4.31.3	4.31.4
₽	Source of water సీటి వసతి	The center's source of water is: ఈ కేంద్రంకి నీటి వసతి వుంది 01=Yes, 00=No, 77=NK If 'No' go to next row	On average, How many hours per day is there access to water? సుమారు ఎన్ని గంటలు రోజుకి నీటి వసతి వీలు వుంది?	How many days per week? వారంలో ఎన్ని రోజులు?	What is its functioning status? (in terms of whether it works, how clean it is, and so on) ఈ నీటి సదుపాయం పనిచేసే తీరు ఏమిటి? (అస్సలు సరిగా పనిచేస్తుందా, శు(భంగా వుంటుందా మరి అలాంటి విషయాలు) 01=Good, 02=Regular/Average, 03=Bad
		VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE	VARIABLE
01	Piped into dwelling/yard/plot (public)	DWELLPRI	DWLHRPRI	DWLDYPRI	DWLSTPRI
02	Piped water (private, connected to any other water source excluding the public network)	PIPEDPRI	РІРНПРВІ	PIPDYPRI	PIPSTPRI
03	Private tubewell	TUBEPRI	TUBHRPRI	TUBDYPRI	TUBSTPRI
94	Public fountain	FNTNPRI	FNTHRPRI	FNTDYPRI	FNTSTPRI
05	Public Well	WELLPRI	WELHRPRI	WELDYPRI	WELSTPRI
06	Water truck	TRUCKPRI	TRKHRPRI	TRKDYPRI	TRKSTPRI
07	Spring/pond/river/stream	SPRNGPRI	SPGHRPRI	SPGDYPRI	SPGSTPRI
08	Mineral water	MNRLPRI	MNRHRPRI	MNRDYPRI	MNRSTPRI
09	Other:	OTHRPRI	OTHHRPRI	OTHDYPRI	OTHSTPRI

3 0	Sewage service నాగాగా వీటి సాంగారం శ్రాంకరం
+_+	మురుగు నీటి పారుదల సౌకర్యం
	Flush toilet/ septic tank within the Institution
	Flush toilet/ septic tank outside the Institution (communal)
03	Pit latrine inside the dwelling, used exclusively by the Institution
04	Pit latrine outside the dwelling, used exclusively by the Institution
05	Pit latrine used by any member of the locality
06	Hill, open field, bushes
07	River, stream, canal
08	Other: